

Junior Development

Performances by Name - 2016

Table of Contents

2016 Performances by Name	Pages
Girls A – G	1-38
H – N	38 – 71
O - U	72 – 94
V - Z	94 – 103
Boys A - G	104 – 137
H - N	137 – 167
O - U	168 – 189
V - Z	190 – 197

JD Top Ten Performances - 2016 - by Name

Criteria for inclusion:

Competitive member of BC Athletics

Best Performance in event over 2015season at JD Approved Meets

Hand Timed Results adjusted (add 0.24 sec for races 300m or less, 0.14 for 400m races)

Event	min	: sec-m	Meet	Date			
ABBOTT, Teaghan	ABBOTT, Teaghan - F05, - 11 years old - Unattached British Columbia						
200	0	37.26	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
60H	0	12.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
ADAM, Fmily - F06	10 v	ears old	- Powell River Track Club				
100	0	19.51	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
JT	0	9.16	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
				,,			
ADAMS, Abby - F0	5, - 11	years old	- Langley Mustangs				
60	0	9.63	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016			
100	0	16.22	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016			
200	0	33.23	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
600	2	: 11.85	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
60H	0	11.61	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
HJ	0	1.03	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
LJ	0	3.38	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
SP	0	7.75	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
DT	0	15.22	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
JT	0	12.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
OPENT	0	1453	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
ADAMS. Caitlin - F	04 12	2 vears old	d - Vancouver Thunderbirds				
100	0 ., 0	14.78	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
200	0	31.77	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Rich	•			
			,	, ,			
AITKEN, Sophia - F	04, - 1	2 years old	d - Vancouver Thunderbirds				
100	0	14	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016			
200	0	29.02	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
300	0	46.86	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
80H	0	15.08	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016			
200H	0	31.44	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016			
DT	0	23.54	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016			
AKURIENNE. Graci	e - F03	13 vear	s old - Okanagan Athletics Club				
100	0	14.43	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
80H	0	15.04	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
HJ	0	1.35	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
LJ	0	3.71	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
SP	0	6.27	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
JT	0	15.53	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
				•			

AMANTEA, Maya - F0)4, -	12 years ol	d - Trail Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.75	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
300	0	54.74	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
80H	0	16.8	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
200H	0	36.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.37	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	10.37	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
JT	0	11.61	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
AMIEL, Mikayla - F06	, - 1	0 years old	- Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	11.59	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	2.08	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	3.48	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
ANDREWS, Jordan - F	04,	- 12 years o	old - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
HJ	0	1.25	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
Ц	0	3.58	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
ANTSCHERL, Eve - FO	7, - 9	9 years old	- Ocean Athletics	
60	0	9.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.28	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – 9	3 Jul 5, 2016
60H	0	11.53	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
ANTSCHERL, Sacha - F	-05,	- 11 years	old - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	9.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.29	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	12.03	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
ARCADI, Monika - F04	4, - :	12 years old	d - Royal City Track & Field Club	
300	0	50.25	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2	: 41.31	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
1200	4	: 25.3	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
80H	0	14.4	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200H	0	34.22	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.36	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.43	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	4.96	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	16.02	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
OPENT	0	1742	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
ARRONGE, Hailey - FO)7, -	9 years old	I - Prince George Track And Field Club	
60	0	11.86	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
100	0	20.04	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
600	2	: 42.17	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.16	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	2.95	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016

ARRONGE, Stephanie	- FC)5, - 11 yeaı	s old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	16.79	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
200	0	32.91	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
600	2 :	0.37	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3 :	49.41	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
HJ	0	1.09	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	1.92	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	5.97	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
ADVCIUM Harrah	.05	44	ald Deginerals Treeds & Field Club	
		-	old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	NA: 4445 2046
60	0	9.59	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	15.89	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	32.77	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
800W		36.79	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
Ц		3.14	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.12	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
ASPINALL, Lucy - F06,	- 10	years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.4	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	3.49	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
ALII AVII Anurost EG	14	12 years of	d - Universal Athletics Club	
100		15.21		May 21 22 2016
200	0	32.44	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
	0		South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
П	0	3.64	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
DT	0	14.2	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
AVEYARD, Laurel - F0	4, -	12 years old	d - Pacific Athletics	
100	0	15.54	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	32.87	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	15.54	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	35.06	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.33	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	4.07	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.64	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	18.25	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
AYLEN, Lily - F05, - 11 years old - Langley Mustangs				
200	ye a	34.27	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600		: 15.2	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	13.93	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	2.84	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	U	2.04	Langicy i acine invitational wieet – Langiey	Juli 17-13, 2010

BADU, Natalie - F05, - 11 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs				
	Jun 11-12, 2016			
·	Jul 9-10, 2016			
•	Jul 9-10, 2016			
•	Jul 9-10, 2016			
,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	va. v = 0, = 0 = 0			
BAECHLER, Makenna - F03, - 13 years old - Vancouver Thunderbirds				
200 0 34.26 VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016			
300 0 54.1 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
800 2:58.07 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	Jun 28, 2016			
1200 4: 45.41 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
2000 8: 32.66 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
LJ 0 3.14 Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
BAECHLER, Maya - F05, - 11 years old - Vancouver Thunderbirds				
100 0 15.82 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – S	Jul 5 2016			
200 0 31.68 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – S				
	Jun 25, 2016			
·	Jul 2-3, 2016			
,				
•	Jul 2-3, 2016			
·	Jul 9-10, 2016			
·	Jul 9-10, 2016			
·	Jun 25, 2016			
DT 0 12.58 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•			
OPENT 0 1861 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
BAJARUNAS, Liepa - F04, - 12 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs				
100 0 15.53 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
800 2:53.02 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
80H 0 13.89 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
200H 0 32.24 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
	Jul 29-31, 2016			
	May 7-8, 2016			
·	May 21-22, 2016			
	Jun 11-12, 2016			
·	Jul 9-10, 2016			
·	Jun 25, 2016			
DAKED Attaly FOR 40 and 11 Novine 0 District Tool 0 Field of b				
BAKER, Ainsley - F06, - 10 years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	M. 20 20 2046			
•	May 28-29, 2016			
·	May 28-29, 2016			
60H 0 13.58 Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
BAKER, Jada - F03, - 13 years old - Coastal Track Club				
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	May 21-22, 2016			
1200 4: 29.72 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016			
<i>,</i> ,	May 21-22, 2016 May 21-22, 2016			
LJ 0 2.95 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 21-22, 2016			

BAKER, Taylor - F04, -	12	years old -	Okanagan Athletics Club	
100	0	16.41	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
80H	0	17.57	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
Ц	0	2.92	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	11.61	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	12.54	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
BALIC. Adrianna - F03	1	3 vears old	- Okanagan Athletics Club	
100	0	14.63	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
100	Ū	1	sack brown memorial mack a meta meet inclowing	30. 1 3, 2010
BANDUCCI, Cristina -	F06	, - 10 years	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	10.02	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.84	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	i July 26, 2016
600	1 :	54.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3 :	26.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Ц	0	3.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
BANMAN. Maria - F04	1. - :	12 vears old	- Alberni Valley Track Club	
100	0	, 16.99	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	33.93	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
300	0	57.23	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
800		: 10.22	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	17.61	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	39.03	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
800W		: 53.6	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.85	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.43	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	7.87	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
RANNISTER Logan - F	:03	- 13 vears o	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	14.31	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	29.76	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	6.75	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
RADTIST Rollo - EO3 .	. 12	vears old -	Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	14.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	29.34	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.01	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – 9	
L)	U	4.01	Ocean Achieucs Neiwax Summer Series Weet No. 2 – 3	3 Jul 3, 2010
	, - 1	-	- Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
100	0	14.08	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	29.17	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
300	0	47.59	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	16.17	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

BARTON, Gabriella - F	07,	- 9 years ol	d - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
600	2	: 7.39	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	: 48.07	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	12.58	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.04	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	4.48	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1227	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
BATES, Hannah - F05,	- 11	L years old	- Ocean Athletics	
100	0	16.37	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	33.85	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2	: 5.4	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	11.98	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
Ц	0	3.23	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
BATH, Jasnoor - F04, -	- 12	years old -	Valley Royals Track & Field Club	
200	0	38.61	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	3	: 29.56	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	19.97	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	0	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	2.59	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.19	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	504	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
BATH, Rihanna - F07,	- 9 v	years old -	Langley Mustangs	
60	0	11.34	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	19.5	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 34.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	2.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	1.95	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	S Jun 28, 2016
BATH, Yasmin - F04, -	12	vears old -	Langlev Mustangs	
100	0	, 14.46	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	31.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
П	0	3.81	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
BEATON, Sophia - F07	ر ', _ <u>د</u>	years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	11.09	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	14.08	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	2.65	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.07	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016

BEHAN, Audrey - F04,	- 12	2 years old	- Powell River Track Club	
100	0	17.33	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	36.95	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
300	1:	0.42	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800	4 :	15.26	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
Ц	0	2.45	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	3.82	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	10.2	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	8.37	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HT	0	3.88	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
BEITEL, Sophia - F05,	· 11	years old -	Trail Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.89	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
100	0	15.5	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
600	2 :	19.05	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	12.22	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
Ц	0	3.03	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
BELL, Zara - F04, - 12 y	/ear	s old - Oka	anagan Athletics Club	
800	3 :	24.66	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	0	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	8.78	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
BETTESWORTH, Linds	ay -	F04, - 12 ye	ears old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	15.58	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	51.48	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2 :	43.79	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4 :	25.83	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	18.16	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	
LJ	0	3.19	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	•
SP	0	4.29	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	21.01	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
BEUTHIN, Michela - F	06, -	- 10 years o	ld - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	-	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	15.18	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
BHANDAL, Jasmin - FO)3, -	13 years ol	d - Unattached British Columbia	
SP	0	9.98	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	July 26, 2016
DT	0	35.36	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
нт	0	33.32	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
BHULLAR, Jasman - FO)4, -	12 years ol	d - Universal Athletics Club	
100	0	15.11	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	3.44	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	4.64	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016

BIALUSKI, Chloe - FO	6, - 1	.0 years old	- Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	23.06	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
1000	4	: 55.98	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
Ц	0	1.83	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	3.61	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
			•	•
BIEDKA, Kaitlyn - F04	1, - 1	2 years old	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
200	0	35.46	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
BIGATTINI, Isabella -	F06	, - 10 years	old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	9.66	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
100	0	16.02	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	12.31	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
		-	Kamloops Track & Field Club	
HJ	0	0	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
LJ	0	2.79	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
JT	0	8.59	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
PILLOWS Angelies	EUS	12 voors	old Langley Mustangs	
_		=	old - Langley Mustangs	May 21 22 2010
100	0	14.8	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
80H	0	16.7	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	3.77	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.07	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
BIRCH. Fmma - F04.	- 12 ·	vears old -	Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.64	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	30.36	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	50.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.75	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP		6.16	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richr	•
DT	0	21.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DI	U	21.55	be 10 Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 25-31, 2010
BISHOP, Aj - F06, - 10) yea	ars old - O	ceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.59	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	17.35	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 18.86	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4	: 7.55	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	15.02	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	4.28	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	6.76	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	10.35	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
.	Ŭ			, _0 _0, _010

BISHOP, Spire - F05,	- 11 ·	years old -	Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.89	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	16.31	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	34.91	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 7.85	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	3	: 54.14	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	0	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
IJ	0	3.08	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	4.41	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	10.82	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
BJARNASON. Rebekk	:a - F	06 10 vea	rs old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	17.86	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
Ц	0	2.37	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
RIOPKILIND Appika	- E0/	1 - 12 years	s old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	16.33	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
800		: 0.31	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
1200		: 36.79	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	•
			,	•
	12	-	- Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	15.82	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
800	2	: 59.78	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.82	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	18.87	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	21.08	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
BLACKBURN, Mya - F	05, -	· 11 years o	ld - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	18.41	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
200	0	39.08	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	29.63	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4	: 25.14	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	13.91	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.72	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.92	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
JT	0	10.54	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
BLAD, Emily - F05, - 1	l1 ye	ears old - G	iolden Ears Athletics	
100	0	17.6	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	13.78	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	2.8	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	5.85	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016

BLAIR, Kaitlyn - F05, -	11	years old -	Ocean Athletics	
100	0	16.7	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	35.78	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2	: 9.59	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 5	S Jul 12, 2016
1000	3	: 54.33	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	S Jul 5, 2016
60H	0	13.77	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	S Jul 5, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	S Jul 12, 2016
LJ	0	3.02	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	S Jul 5, 2016
SP	0	2.9	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 –	S Jun 28, 2016
BLAKER, Jordan - F04,	- 1 3	2 vears old	- Langley Mustangs	
100	0	14.51	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	29.98	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
80H	0	15.71	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.65	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.3	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
36	U	5.5	South Fraser Julior Olympics – Surrey	Way 21-22, 2016
		•	rs old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
60H	0	13.98	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	13	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0	10.32	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
BLUMEL, Annette - FO)7, -	9 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	11.4	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	18.66	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 30.48	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	4	: 36.46	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	14.6	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800W	5	: 39.57	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	1.85	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0	3.11	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
BLUMFL, Margo - F04	1	2 vears old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	15.82	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	33.66	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	54.14	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
800		: 59.11	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1200		34.43	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	17.05	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200H	0	34.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800W		: 1.52	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
НЈ	0	1.2	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.07	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.39	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	15.39	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	14.3	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HT	0	10.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
111	U	10.90	coor meet in courtenay	Juli 23 - 20, 2010

BOAR, Robyn - F03, -	· 13 y	ears old -	Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
1500W	-	: 22.49	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
PV	0	1.6	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	3.23	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
TJ	0	7.86	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	6.21	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	15.34	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	16.01	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
НТ	0	14.6	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
BOBBITT. Grace - F04	4 1	2 vears old	l - Trail Track & Field Club	
100	0	16.9	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
80H	0	17.55	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
НЈ	0	1.23	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
LJ	0	2.96	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	4.18	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
DT	0	11.5	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
				, .p. 00) <u>1</u> 010
BOHANE, Gea - F04,	- 12 ·	years old	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.88	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
IJ	0	3.31	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
•	05, -	-	old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	21.06	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	1.81	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.01	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
BOLLINGER, Jamie -	F03,	- 13 years	old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	Ó	14.64	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	31.04	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	53.64	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
Ш	0	3.48	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
BONNEFOY, Anais - I	F05, -	- 11 years	old - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
60	0	10.02	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	2	: 8.84	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
IJ	0	2.52	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
BORG. Asia - F06 1	0 vea	ars old - C	Dkanagan Athletics Club	
100	0	17.81	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0	2.64	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	5.75	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	10.75	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	9.11	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
				·

BORNTRAEGER, Kayli	e - F	:03, - 13 yea	rs old - Ocean Athletics	
300	0	48.95	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
80H	0	14.86	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200H	0	32.75	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
Ц	0	4.17	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
TJ	0	8.62	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016
•	07,	•	l - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.76	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1:	: 55.82	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016
1000	3 :	32.04	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	11.45	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
IJ	0	3.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	3.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DOCALA CLILIA FOR	4.0	1.1	Water Torrison Carlot II	
		-	Kajaks Track & Field Club	
800		23.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200		59.17	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
ΤJ	0	9.5	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
BOWLES Emily - F04	- 12	vears old	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
300	0	49.29	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	-	38.22	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200		8.29	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
113	U	1.13	South Traser Julior Olympics – Surrey	Way 21-22, 2010
BOWLES, Kate - F04, -	12	years old -	Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.36	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	31.74	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	3 :	4.89	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.34	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	4.97	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	13.21	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
BOYKO, Tayja - F04, -			Langley Mustangs	
100	0	14.75	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	31.47	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	50.1	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IJ	0	3.31	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
BRADECAMD Amalia	_ E0	12 _ 12 voor	s old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.15	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	30.7	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
300		48.35	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	
800	0	48.35	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 21-22, 2016
				May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.46	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	17.93	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016

BRANDER, Erin - F06,	- 10	years old	- Powell River Track Club	
100	0	20.34	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
600	2	: 27.81	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000		: 23.12	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	15.31	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	8.3	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
			,	,
BRAR, Mehak Preet -	F05	, - 11 years	old - Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	10.07	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	16.33	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	34.03	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
		-	- Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	11.3	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	18.02	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
RRAR Preet - FN4 - 1	2 ve	ars old - I	Jniversal Athletics Club	
SP SP	0	4.96	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DT	0	13.92	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
51	Ū	13.32	Silversal Hack at held Meet Salvey	301 2 3, 2010
BRAR, Rianna - F07, -	9 ye	ears old - L	angley Mustangs	
100	0	18.88	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 29.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	2.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	2.09	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 –	S Jun 28, 2016
		-	- New West Spartans Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.69	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	28.41	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
800		: 37.98	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	_	13	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	30.63	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.39	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	4.42	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
TJ	0	10.06	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.81	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
OPENT	0	2496	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
BRENNAN, Ushwya -	F05	, - 11 years	old - Campbell River Comets	
60	0	10.8	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	17.17	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	38	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	14.51	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.42	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	5.86	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
-	-			,

BRIDGES, Charley - FO	BRIDGES, Charley - F04, - 12 years old - Comox Valley Cougars					
300		8.76	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
1200	5:	33.81	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
80H	0	22.79	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
200H	0	45.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
800W	5:	10.29	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
HJ	0	1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
SP	0	3.9	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
DT	0	0	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
JT	0	8.53	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
BRITNELL. Madeline -	F05	11 vears	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds			
60	0	10.9	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
100	0	17.39	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
60H	0	12.63	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•		
LJ	0	2.74	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
SP	0	6.61	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016		
DT	0	19.99	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016		
JT	0	8.49	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
BROADBENT, Ruby - I	F05.	- 11 vears o	old - Peninsula Track & Field Club			
100	0	17.71	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
HJ	0	1.15	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
LJ	0	2.86	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
SP	0	3.87	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
BPOEKHIJIZEN Jordy	n _ E	04 - 12 ves	rs old - Alberni Valley Track Club			
100	0	15.92	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
200	0	34.01	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
800		58.64	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
80H		15.59	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
200H	0	34.44	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
800W		21.68	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
LJ	0	3.52	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
SP	0	5.52	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
DT	0	11.86	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
JT	0	16.83	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
HT	0	10.25	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
		_	- Vancouver Thunderbirds			
800	2:	58.6	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		

BRULOTTE, Adree - F	06, - 10 years o	old - Prince George Track And Field Club			
60	0 11.16	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016		
100	0 17.45	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016		
600	2:35.95	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016		
60H	0 13.98	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016		
HJ	0 0.98	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016		
LJ	0 2.82	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016		
SP	0 4.4	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016		
DT	0 8.55	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016		
JT	0 6.4	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016		
BULLOCK, Mia - F03,	- 13 years old	- Ocean Athletics			
100	0 13.91	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
200	0 28.68	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
SP	0 7.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
BUMBULOVIC, Veror	nika - F03, - 13 y	years old - Vancouver Thunderbirds			
100	0 15.81	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016		
300	0 54.68	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016		
800	3: 2.23	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016		
1200	4:47.68	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016		
Ц	0 3.04	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016		
BURCH, Patti - F04, - 12 years old - Comox Valley Cougars					
100	0 16.34	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
200	0 32.64	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
300	0 57.82	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
800	2:58.64	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
80H	0 17.81	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
200H	0 36.66	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
LJ	0 3.07	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
HT	0 8.56	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
BURCHART, Statia - F	03, - 13 years o	old - Ocean Athletics			
800	2:55.23	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
LJ	0 3.66	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
BURNS, Isabel - F07,	- 9 years old -	Hershey Harriers Athletic Club			
60	0 10.48	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
Ц	0 3.04	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
BUTLER, Finley - F04,	- 12 years old	- Vancouver Thunderbirds			
800	2:49.47	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016		
1200	4:34.71	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016		
HJ	0 1.35	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
LJ	0 3.68	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
SP	0 5.63	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		

BUTLER, Jessica - F04	l, - 1	2 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	14.34	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	30.88	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	15.58	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	33.93	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.7	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	17.89	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	14.98	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	-		years old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	NA 4445 2046
60	0	11.33	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	19.69	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	39.47	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600		26.76	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1000		15.63	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	14.59	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	0	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.38	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	3.93	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	10.79	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	6.36	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
CABRAL, Kyla - F06, -	10 y	ears old -	Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.43	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	16.86	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
600	2 :	14.73	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
CADY Chine - FO3 - 1	12 va	ars old - V	ancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	14.74	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200		29.72	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	47.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800		37.33	·	
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
			BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	3.5	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
SP	0	6.06	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
JT	0	14.42	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	3, - 1	.3 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
800	2 :	37.69	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4 :	: 11.72	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	20.33	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	34.26	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	0	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.71	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
TJ	0	7.66	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	4.51	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	11.5	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016

CAMPBELL, Casidy - F	03,	- 13 years o	ld - Prince George Track And Field Club		
SP	0	9.19	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
DT	0	23.26	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
JT	0	19.58	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
HT	0	30.67	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
				·	
		•	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs		
1000	3 :	: 57.79	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
CAMPBELL. Sophie - F	:06.	- 10 years o	old - Royal City Track & Field Club		
60	0	10.99	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HJ	0	0.95	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
	Ū	0.55	sesse penememena meet coquitam	3011 11 12, 1010	
CANTARELLA, Erianth	e - F	F05, - 11 yea	ars old - Kajaks Track & Field Club		
60	0	10.08	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
200	0	32.38	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016	
800W	4 :	: 49.03	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
LJ	0	3.34	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
SP	0	6.31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
DT	0	9.61	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
CARLSON, Emily - F04	CARLSON, Emily - F04, - 12 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club				
100	0	14.44	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
200	0	31.08	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
80H	0	15.08	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
200H	0	33.72	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
HJ	0	1.1	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
LJ	0	3.61	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
SP	0	5.24	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
DT	0	14.83	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0		Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
31	U	10.70	LIWOOD WYNE Track Weet - Nananno	Iviay 20-23, 2010	
CARTER, Caitlin-Bri - F	•06,	- 10 years o	old - Alberni Valley Track Club		
60H	0	16.04	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
LJ	0	2.21	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
DT	0	6.5	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
CARUTH. Emerson - F	05.	- 11 vears o	ld - Okanagan Athletics Club		
200	0	32.75	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
60H	0	12.66	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
HJ	0	1.1	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
113	J	±.±	Seek Stow Methorial Track & Field Micel Relowing	33. 1 3, 2010	
	- F07	•	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs		
60	0	9.41	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
100	0	15.24	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	

CAUSTON, Halle - F03	, - 1	.3 years old	- Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
200	0	3 5.58	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
80H	0	19.12	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200H	0	39.19	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	3.08	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
			6 - 7 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1	-,
CERNICA, Lisa - F04, -	12 y	years old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	15.06	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	3.89	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
CHAMBERI AIN, Lara -	. FO'	5 11 vears	s old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.38	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.87	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	34.74	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600		: 8.55	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ		1	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
113	Ü	_	Authorities and a second secon	Way 14, 2010
CHATTERTON, Anna -	F04	l, - 12 years	old - Campbell River Comets	
100	0	16.93	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	33.78	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
800	2	: 50.06	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4	: 27.83	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
80H	0	17.82	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	38.74	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.68	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	3.95	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	8.59	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	13.94	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
CHENG 70e - F04 - 12	2 ve	ars old - V	ancouver Olympic Club	
100	0	15.46	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	31.15	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	52.7	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	
800		: 17.43	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200H	0	33.84	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800W		: 51.13	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
20011	,	. 31.13	voe Elementary Track & Fleta Weet Vallebaver	7.61 22 23, 2010
CHEW, Sierra - F06, - 3	10 y			
60	0	11.29	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2	: 30.07	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	14.48	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	1	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.21	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	2.46	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016

CHHUN, Janelle - F03,	, - 1 3	3 years old	- Unattached British Columbia	
100	0	13.91	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	28.48	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
300	0	45.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2 :	38.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.59	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	3.07	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
			, , ,	, ,
CHIANG, Indira - F06,	- 10	years old -	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.47	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	15.76	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
60H	0	12.51	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	3.22	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	6.44	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	_			
		•	- Universal Athletics Club	1.12.2.2016
200	0	30.41	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
300	0	_	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800		39.91	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	3.87	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
CLARKE. Katie - F07	9 v	ears old - T	rail Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.37	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
100	0	17	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
600		19.22	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	13.3	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0	0	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
IJ	0	2.82	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	3.99	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
<u>.</u>		0.00		, p. 00, 1010
CLEMENS, Erin - F03,	- 13	•	•	
200	0	30.83	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	51.11	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	23.39	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
CLERAFRIT Cons. FOC	4	O	Managara Thursdankinda	
60 CLEWIEN 1, COCO - FU6,	, - 10 0	10.4	 Vancouver Thunderbirds BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn 	2 May 27 20 2016
100	0	16.69		Apr 22-23, 2016
			VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	•
600		8.47	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
1000		52.11	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
HJ	0	0.9	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
LJ	0	2.94	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	1 May 27-29, 2016
COBBAN, Emma - F03	, - 1	3 years old	- Ocean Athletics	
800	2 :	40.08	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
1200	4 :	14.84	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
2000		37.3	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200H	0	35.68	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
PV	0	1.8	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•
TJ	0	8.35	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•

COLEY, Ellaina - F05,	- 11	years old	- Peninsula Track & Field Club	
100	0	17.19	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3	: 42.55	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	12.03	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	13.16	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	11.52	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
COLLINGWOOD, Cait	lyn -	· F04, - 12 y	vears old - Ocean Athletics	
800	2	: 46.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	4	: 19.95	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016
П	0	3.64	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
COLTER, Olivia - F03,	- 13	vears old	- Ocean Athletics	
800		: 2.8	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	St July 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•
SP	0	6.85	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•
COLWELL Tatum - FO	13	13 vears o	ld - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	14.09	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	29.11	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
300	0	46.96	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
TJ	0	7.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	10.49	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
CONLIN Sarah - F07	_ Q v	vears old -	Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.01	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	16.34	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600		: 4.38	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
1000		: 41.73	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ		2.44	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
			Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.61	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	28.45	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800		: 48.92	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	14.11	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	30.96	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
Ш	0	4.49	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	7.05	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2270	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
COX, Ella - F06, - 10 y	ears	old - Coq	uitlam Cheetahs	
60H	0	16.27	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

CREGO, Rylee - F04, -	12 y	years old -	Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.03	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	31.41	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
80H	0	14.47	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200H	0	34.59	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – 5	3 Jul 5, 2016
LJ	0	3.64	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	8.14	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DT	0	23.01	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
JT	0	21.57	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
НТ	0	25.14	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
CRESSMAN, Tilda - F0	4, -	12 years old	d - Vancouver Olympic Club	
800	2	: 44.38	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1200	4	: 21.07	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016
80H	0	14.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800W	5	: 51.24	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
LJ	0	3.65	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016
SP	0	5.29	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
CRESSWELL, Hannah	- FO	6, - 10 years	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	10.04	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016
1000	4	: 8.05	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016
LJ	0	2.64	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
CROASDALE, Nell - F0	6, -	10 years old	d - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	10.77	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	17.72	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	4	: 15.27	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	14.45	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	5.83	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
CROOME, Natalie - FO)6, -	10 years ol	d - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	11.63	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 17.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	4	: 12.88	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	15.44	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	0	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	1.87	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	3.21	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	7.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	9.28	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016

CROSS, Grace - F06, -	CROSS, Grace - F06, - 10 years old - Prince George Track And Field Club							
60	0	9.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
100	0	16.16	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016				
600	2	: 1.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
1000	3	: 47.11	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016				
LJ	0	2.08	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016				
SP	0	3.52	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016				
			ŭ	, ,				
CROWLE, Ella - F05, -	CROWLE, Ella - F05, - 11 years old - Pacific Athletics							
100	0	16.29	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
200	0	35.89	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016				
600	2	: 14.28	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
HJ	0	0	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016				
Ц	0	2.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
SP	0	5.91	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
DT	0	13.25	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
JT	0	13.87	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
CUMMINGS, Jaeland - F04, - 12 years old - Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club								
100	0	13.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
200	0	27.92	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016				
IJ	0	4.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
JT	0	16.18	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016				
CURRIE, Lily - F05, - 1	1 ye	ars old - G	olden Ears Athletics					
100	0	17.48	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
HJ	0	1.05	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
IJ	0	3.04	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
DT	0	12.31	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
CYR, Lindsay - F05, - 1	1 1 y							
60	0	8.99	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
100	0	14.2	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016				
200	0	29.96	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
600	2	: 0.86	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
60H	0	10.51	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
HJ	0	1.3	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•				
LJ	0	4.14	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 5	•				
SP	0	11.56	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	ι July 26, 2016				
DT	0	24.97	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
JT	0	15.32	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
OPENT	0	2132	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				

DABBS, Libby - F06, -	10 y	ears old -	Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	9.67	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
100	0	15.68	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
600	2	: 1.22	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
1000	3	: 45.09	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	•
60H	0	13.32	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
П	0	3.58	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
DAILEY, Victoria - F03	3 1	3 years old	I - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
300	0	58.1	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	19.6	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.89	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
TJ	0	6.72	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.19	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	10.05	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	11.45	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HT	0	9.51	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
	Ū	3.31	Carrieda Madria Mecci Danica.	3011 11 12, 2010
DANIELSON, Kiana -	F05,	- 11 years	old - Campbell River Comets	
60	0	9.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	16.21	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	32.69	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 6.86	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.85	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	11.09	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	14.42	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DAWSON, Natalie - F	03, -	- 13 years o	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	1 4.26	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	31	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200H	0	33.06	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.85	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.39	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DAV Breanna - FO4 .	. 12	vears old -	Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	17.16	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
200	0	33.68	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	54.18	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	17.46	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.09	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
П	0	2.78	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	4.28	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
JT	0	10.99	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	10.98	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
111	U	10.50	Sprace Capital Wicet - Fillice George	Juli 11-12, 2010

DE BOER, Emma - F0) 3, - 1	L3 years old	d - Ocean Athletics	
200H	0	31.69	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	1.6	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
JT	0	17.01	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DEAS, Kyla - F06, - 10	0 yea	rs old - Co	oquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.87	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	16.19	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	14.99	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.78	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DEFOOR. Saskia - FO	3 1	3 vears old	I - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
200	0	32.02	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
Ц	0	3.86	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	13.03	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
			,	, ,
DEGROOT, Taylor - F	06, -	10 years o	old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
600	2	: 15.12	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
1000	4	: 7.19	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	13.8	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.08	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0	2.48	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DEMPSEY. Ainsley -	F04.	- 12 vears	old - Kamloops Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.86	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
200	0	31.78	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
LJ	0	3.46	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
			,	•
DESHPANDE, Rhea -	F05,	-	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.21	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	7.19	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	15.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DHALIWAL, Harshpr	eet -	F04, - 12 y	ears old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	16.66	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0	1.12	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	2.34	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	6.86	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
JT	0	13.62	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
DHALIWAL Saachi	E07	- 9 years o	ld - Universal Athletics Club	
60	συ, 0	11.1	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	17.79	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	U	17.73	oniversal frack & Field Wieel - Suffey	Jul 2-3, 2010

DHILLON, Divleen - F05, - 11 years old - Ocean Athletics				
100	0	16.23	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	ι July 26, 2016
200	0	33.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2 :	: 9.97	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	3 Jun 28, 2016
1000	3 :	: 59.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 9	3 Jul 12, 2016
LJ	0	3.03	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 5	5 Jul 12, 2016
SP	0	2.72	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – 9	3 Jun 28, 2016
DHILLON, Gurjot - FO	07, - 9	years old	- Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	12.18	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	20.26	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
Ц	0	2.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DHILLON, Keerat - F	05, - :	11 years old	l - Universal Athletics Club	
100	0	17.3	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	2.53	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	6.9	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
DT	0	19.8	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DHILLON, Roop - F00	6 10) vears old	- Universal Athletics Club	
SP		5.22	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	10.04	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
DICKINSON Sadie -	FN5 -	. 11 years o	ld - Pacific Athletics	
60	0	9.52	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	15.17	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200		31.35	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600		: 0.81	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000		: 49.46	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ш		3.64	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.64	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DIMOND Flly - F03	_ 13 v	vears old -	Powell River Track Club	
100	0	15.96	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
80H	0	16.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200H	0	37.55	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1500W		: 7.4	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	0	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.74	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
TJ	0	7.61	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	5.7	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	14.15	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	23	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HT	0	12.9	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
				,

DMITRUK, Tayana - I	F06,	- 10 years	old - Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	9.67	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	15.56	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2	: 6.43	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	10.94	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	3.42	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	5.16	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1414	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DOBSON, Isla - F06, -	· 10 y	ears old -	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.86	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	18.31	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	14.07	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	2.88	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
SP	0	4.73	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DODO, Tawana - F05	5, - 1 :	1 vears old	I - Pacific Athletics	
100	0	, 16.35	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	12.73	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
П	0	3.45	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DOMES, Liesl - F05, -	11 v	ears old -	Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.67	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.21	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	33.93	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
600	2	: 24.77	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1000	3	: 58.01	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	12.52	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
IJ	0	3.31	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	6.22	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	17.02	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	10.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DONAHUE, Ellie - F04	4, - 1	2 years old	d - Unattached British Columbia	
100	0	13.53	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
200	0	28.05	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DONOVAN. Hope - F	03	13 years o	old - Trail Track & Field Club	
300	0	50.63	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
800	_	: 55.7	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
Ц	0	3.58	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016

DOW, Alexa - F07, - 9	yea	rs old - Co	wichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	10.67	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	17.22	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2 :	4.28	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3 :	40.58	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	13.72	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
Ц	0	2.65	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	4.12	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DOYLF. Kate - F03 1	3 ve	ears old - V	ancouver Thunderbirds	
200	0	33.93	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
DOVIE Kathara FOE	1	1	Doval City Typek 9 Field Club	
•		-	- Royal City Track & Field Club	lun 11 12 2016
60 60Н	0	11.07	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	0	13.87	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
П	0	3.8	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	6.1	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
DT	0	13.12	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	17.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DREGER, Isabella - FO	5, -	11 years old	l - Unattached British Columbia	
60	0	8.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	13.55	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1 :	56.63	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	10.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.33	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
IJ	0	4.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.22	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1963	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DUGAL, Abigaelle - F0)5, -	11 years ol	d - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	17.92	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1000	4 :	17.42	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	13.66	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	2.66	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DUGAL, Camille - F05,	_ 1	1 years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	19.17	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
1000	-	30.78	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016
60H		15		•
	0		Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.21	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.06	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

DUGAL, Elianne - F06	, - 10	0 years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	17.87	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2 :	15.39	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1000	3 :	51.86	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	2.32	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.28	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DULAY-MCGUIRE, Aly	/ssa	- F03, - 13 y	years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	12.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	26.23	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	45.93	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	S Jun 28, 2016
800	2 :	45.41	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	12.44	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	28.94	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	1.36	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	4.89	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	7.08	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2575	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
EBEL, Lauren - F04, - 1	12 y	ears old - (Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	13.56	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	27.82	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	45.51	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	14.78	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	30.87	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	4.2	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.69	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
EDER, Rhianne - F03,	- 13	years old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	14.57	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	30.59	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
800	2 :	58.15	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	13.49	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200H	0	33.51	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.36	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	4.37	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	6.28	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	21.06	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
OPENT	0	2111	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
EISSES, Eden - F03, - 1	L3 ye	ears old - L	Jnattached British Columbia	
100	0	13.39	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	28.05	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
300	0	45.26	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	4.03	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.92	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

EISSES, Loren - F05, -	11 y	ears old -	Unattached British Columbia	
60	0	8.26	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	13.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	27.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.51	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	8.03	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
			·	ŕ
ELLIS, Mya - F03, - 13	yea	rs old - La	angley Mustangs	
300	0	50.2	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2	: 48.27	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	16.05	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200H	0	35.13	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1500W	9	: 40.97	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.72	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
TJ	0	8.39	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	18.61	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
JT	0	14.11	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HT	0	14.47	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
ENG, Katie - F03, - 13	yea	rs old - V	ancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.58	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	31.15	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Rich	m May 27-29, 2016
300	0	51.21	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Rich	m May 27-29, 2016
LJ	0	3.37	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
_				
ENG, Krystal - F03, - 1	-			
Ц	0	3.33	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•
DT	0	18.88	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•
JT	0	12.18	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	S Jul 5, 2016
ERDEVICKI. Ana Nata	liia -	· F05 11 ·	years old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0	8.83	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	14.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	29.18	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
				,
EVANS, Hannah - F03	3, - 1	3 years old	d - Alberni Valley Track Club	
200	0	30.09	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	17.79	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
	_			
EVERAARS, Mira - F0		-	•	
60	0	12.41	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
Ц	0	1.74	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016

FAIRWEATHER, Anna	- F07, - 9 y	ears old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0 11.07	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0 18.7	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2:30.57	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4:31.55	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0 13.99	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800W	8:24.05	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0 0.9	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0 2.53	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0 4.27	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
FAULKNER. Rachel - F	F07 9 vea	rs old - Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0 10.64		Jun 17-19, 2016
П	0 2.25	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
FAWKES Tori - F06 -	10 years o	ld - Victoria Track & Field Club	
60	0 9.77	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0 15.38	_	May 7-8, 2016
600	2: 15.94	5	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4:5.26	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0 14.48	-	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0 1	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0 3.15	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
G	0 5.15	Dogwood Track & Ficial Micce Victoria	Way 7 5, 2010
	•	s old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
LJ	0 2.65	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
FENTON, Ashley - F07	7, - 9 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0 11.6	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0 18.7	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2:20.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	4:8.4	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
FERGUSON, Ayla - F0	5, - 11 yeaı	s old - Trail Track & Field Club	
60	0 10.64		May 13-14, 2016
100	0 16.91		Apr 30, 2016
60H	0 11.75	, -	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0 1.1	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0 3.09	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0 13.3	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0 10.9	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
EEDNIBACK Mackana	io E06 1	O years old - Vansouver Olympic Club	
		0 years old - Vancouver Olympic Club	May 21 22 2016
60 100	0 10.56	, . ,	May 21-22, 2016
	0 17.09	, , ,	May 21-22, 2016
600 60H	2:18.45	, , , ,	•
60H	0 12.94	,	
HJ	0 1.1	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0 2.74	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richr	•
SP	0 5.81	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016

FERNBACK, Sophie - F	:03,	- 13 years o	old - Vancouver Olympic Club	
100	0	14.19	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2 :	: 39	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	13.41	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	33.9	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	1.55	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	4.68	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
TJ	0	9.88	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	8.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0	2566	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
FIERBACH, Jenae - FO	6, - :	10 years old	l - Okanagan Athletics Club	
600		15.62	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
1000	4 :	6.3	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
FILATOW lasmine - F	06	- 10 vears o	ld - Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	10.12	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	_	: 13.02	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
000		10.02	sack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet Releasing	34. 1 0, 2010
FIXSEN, Brynn - F06, -	10	years old -	Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
600	2 :	14.34	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
1000	4 :	5.05	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0	2.64	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP	0	4.95	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	8.74	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
FLEETWOOD. Lauren	- F0	4 12 vears	s old - Victoria Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.67	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	3.37	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.54	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	12.24	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	11.17	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
			-	•
			1 years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.74	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.52	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	33.56	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600		18.48	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	12.47	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
Ц	0	2.45	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	8.53	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	12.82	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
FORSYTH, Isabelle - F	03, -	· 13 years o	ld - Coastal Track Club	
SP	0	10.66	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
DT	0	39.31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	29.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

FORSYTH, Ruby - F07,	- 9 ·	years old -	Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	10.63	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	16.91	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600	2:	14.47	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
1000	3 :	55.27	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richm	
IJ	0	2.73	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
•	4, -	-	l - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.03	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	July 26, 2016
200	0	31.34	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – Ser	July 26, 2016
300	0	48.91	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2:	31.25	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
1200	4:	8.73	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	0	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	12.98	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
FOSTED Elle FOO 4				
	-		oyal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.22	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
HJ 	0	1.3	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	4.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
FRANCIS, Ella - F04, - 1	L 2 y	ears old - F	Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	15.42	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	5.43	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
			•	•
FRANCIS-KUHN, Emm	a - F	04, - 12 yea	rs old - Victoria Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.42	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	30.36	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
300	0	56.9	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	34.62	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800W	6:	32.36	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	4.05	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	3.93	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	13.81	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	13.06	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
EDANKE Emily - EOS -	11	vears old -	Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	10.25	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	17.02	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016 Apr 22-23, 2016
200			Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	0	33.57	•	•
600 60H		5.98	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	11.77	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.21	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
П	0	3.3	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	7.24	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DT 	0	17.84	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	11.22	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
OPENT	0	1514	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

FRANKS, Jillian - F03,	- 13	years old	- West Vancouver Track & Field		
SP	0	7.82	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
DT	0	20.22	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
		-	old - Trail Track & Field Club		
60	0	10.47	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016	
100	0	16.77	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016	
60H	0	13.43	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016	
Ц	0	2.72	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016	
FRIEDMAN. Gabby - F	03.	- 13 vears o	old - Kajaks Track & Field Club		
100	0	16.49	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
1200		: 59.96	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
LJ		3.19	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
				•	
· ·	- 10	•	- Chilliwack Track & Field Club		
100	0	19.94	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
600	2	: 21.34	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
60H	0	16.27	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
HJ	0	0	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
LJ	0	2.18	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	3.3	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
OPENT	0	380	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
FLIENTES Debeses F	·0E	11	ld Drives Coores Treels And Field Club		
		-	old - Prince George Track And Field Club	Apr 20, 2016	
200	0	37.09	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
П	0	2.88	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
DT	0	12.56	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	9.1	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
FUJIMURA, Kaida - FO)4, -	12 years ol	d - Langley Mustangs		
100	0	14.95	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
200	0	30.09	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
80H	0	15.09	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
200H	0	33.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
IJ	0	3.8	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	6.55	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
DT	0	15.22	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	11.33	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
		-	Chilliwack Track & Field Club		
SP	0	7.4	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
DT	0	21.71	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
JT	0	26.04	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HT	0	23.81	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
FULLER, Mackenzie - F07, - 9 years old - Ocean Athletics					
100	0	18.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
60H	0	14.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
LJ	0	2.51	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –		

GAIGER, Emily - F06,	10	years old -	Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	11.44	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	21.76	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2	: 41.65	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	1.9	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	5.01	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
				•
GARCHA, Marisa - F04	1, - :	12 years old	- South Fraser Track & Field Club	
800	3	2.41	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1200	5	: 0.17	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	0	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
GARFAU. Kate - F03	13	vears old -	Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
100	0	14.73	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
80H	0	15.52	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0	3.6	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
L	Ü	3.0	Jack Brow Wellional Track & Field Weet Relownd	301 1 3, 2010
GAUTHIER, Maren - F	06,	- 10 years o	ld - Campbell River Comets	
60	0	10.85	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
100	0	17.56	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	13.86	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.57	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
GAVRIC, Klara - F04, -	12	vears old -	Langley Mustangs	
100	0	16.95	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	36.91	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
80H	0	17.89	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.89	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	5.15	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	11.59	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	12.4	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
GEARY. Vanessa - F04	1	.2 vears old	- Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
200	0	32.41	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800		: 5.41	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.11	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	20.51	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
3 .	9	_0.51	Todas Taric Memorial Meet Coquition	1 12 12, 2010

100	GEHERAN, Amelia - F	03, -	- 13 years o	ld - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
300	100	0	14	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	200	0	28.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	300	0	48.76	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	Jun 28, 2016
200H	800	2	: 52.73	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ 0 1.24 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 LJ 0 4.12 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 −5 Jul 12, 2016 TJ 0 9.07 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet − Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 SP 0 6.73 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 DT 0 21.8 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 −5 Jun 28, 2016 DT 0 15.1 NorWesters Elementaries Meet − Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 OPENT 0 2100 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 GILBERT, Jenna - F04, -12 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club 100 0 15.9 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 200 0 35.94 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet − Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 200 1 35.94 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet − Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 200 1 36.68 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 200 1 3.16 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 3.16 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 SP 0 5.37 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet − Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 JT 0 14.26 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet − Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 GILL, Girija - F05, - 11 years old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club GILL, Girija - F05, - 11 years old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club GO 0 10.11 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet − Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 ADD 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships − Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 ADD 2	80H	0	13.8	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
Display	200H	0	33.07	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
TJ	HJ	0	1.24	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	LJ	0	4.12	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – S	Jul 12, 2016
DT	TJ	0	9.07	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	SP	0	6.73	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT 0 2100 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016	DT	0	21.8	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	Jun 28, 2016
GILBERT, Jenna - F04, - 12 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club	JT	0	15.1	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	OPENT	0	2100	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200	GILBERT, Jenna - F04,	, - 12	2 years old	- Okanagan Athletics Club	
200	100	0	15.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	200	0	35.94		
200H	80H	0	16.68	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	200H	0	38.64	·	
SP	IJ	0	3.16	·	Jul 29-31, 2016
Section Sect	SP	0	5.37	·	
10.11 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet - Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016	JT	0	14.26	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	
10.11 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet - Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016	GILL Giriia - EOE - 11	vos	are old - Va	llov Povals Track & Field Club	
200	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	-		• •	lun 11-12 2016
600 2 : 5.03 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 60H 0 12.63 BC JD Pentathlon Championships – Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 HJ 0 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 3.51 BC JD Pentathlon Championships – Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 SP 0 5.68 BC JD Pentathlon Championships – Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 DT 0 8.89 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey May 21-22, 2016 OPENT 0 1088 BC JD Pentathlon Championships – Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 GILPIN-JACKSON, Kayla – F07, – 9 years old – Coquitlam Cheetahs 60 0 10.33 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 100 0 17.05 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 60H 0 13.13 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 2.61 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 GODLEY, Vanessa – F06, – 10 years old – Hershey Harriers Athletic Club GODLEY, Vanessa – F06, – 10 years old – Hershey Harriers Athletic Club				•	
60H 0 12.63 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 HJ 0 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 3.51 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 SP 0 5.68 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 DT 0 8.89 South Fraser Junior Olympics - Surrey May 21-22, 2016 OPENT 0 1088 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 GILPIN-JACKSON, Kayla - F07, - 9 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs GOPENT 0 1088 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 GILPIN-JACKSON, Kayla - F07, - 9 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs GOPENT 0 10.33 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet - Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 100 0 13.13 BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ Value Survey Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ Value					
HJ 0 1 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 3.51 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 SP 0 5.68 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 DT 0 8.89 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey May 21-22, 2016 OPENT 0 1088 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 GILPIN-JACKSON, Kayla - F07, - 9 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs 60 0 10.33 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 100 0 17.05 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 60H 0 13.13 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 2.61 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2 : 15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4 : 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016					•
LJ 0 3.51 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 SP 0 5.68 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 DT 0 8.89 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey May 21-22, 2016 OPENT 0 1088 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 GILPIN-JACKSON, Kayla - F07, - 9 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs 60 0 10.33 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 100 0 17.05 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 60H 0 13.13 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 2.61 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club 60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2 : 15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4 : 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016				·	
SP 0 5.68 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 DT 0 8.89 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey May 21-22, 2016 OPENT 0 1088 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 GILPIN-JACKSON, Kayla - F07, - 9 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs 60 0 10.33 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 100 0 17.05 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 60H 0 13.13 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 2.61 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club 60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2 : 15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4 : 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016				·	
DT 0 8.89 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey May 21-22, 2016 OPENT 0 1088 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 GILPIN-JACKSON, Kayla - F07, - 9 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs 60 0 10.33 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 100 0 17.05 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 60H 0 13.13 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 2.61 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club 60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2 : 15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4 : 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016				·	·
OPENT 0 1088 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 GILPIN-JACKSON, Kayla - F07, - 9 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs G0 0 10.33 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet - Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 100 0 17.05 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet - Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 60H 0 13.13 BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 2.61 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet - Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club 60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet - Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet - Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2: 15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet - Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4: 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet - Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships - Richm May 27-29, 2016				·	
GILPIN-JACKSON, Kayla - F07, - 9 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs 60					•
60	OPENI	U	1000	De de Pentatinon Championships - Chilliwack	Juli 23, 2016
100 0 17.05 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016 60H 0 13.13 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 2.61 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club 60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2: 15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4: 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016	GILPIN-JACKSON, Kay	/la -	F07, - 9 yea	rs old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60H 0 13.13 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016 LJ 0 2.61 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club 60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2: 15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4: 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016	60	0	10.33	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club 60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2: 15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4: 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships– Richm May 27-29, 2016	100	0	17.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
GODLEY, Vanessa - F06, - 10 years old - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club 60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2: 15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4: 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm May 27-29, 2016	60H	0	13.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2:15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4:7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016	LJ	0	2.61	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
60 0 10.6 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 100 0 16.96 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 600 2:15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4:7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016	GODLEY. Vanessa - Fo	06	10 years ol	d - Hershey Harriers Athletic Club	
100016.96NorWesters Elementaries Meet – BurnabyMay 7-8, 20166002: 15.85NorWesters Elementaries Meet – BurnabyMay 7-8, 201610004: 7.61NorWesters Elementaries Meet – BurnabyMay 7-8, 2016HJ01.15BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016			-	•	May 7-8, 2016
600 2:15.85 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 1000 4:7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richm May 27-29, 2016				·	•
1000 4: 7.61 NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby May 7-8, 2016 HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships– Richm May 27-29, 2016				•	•
HJ 0 1.15 BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richm May 27-29, 2016				·	•
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,				•	•
1 1.5. Tresters Elementaries meet burnay 10, 2010	Ц	0	2.57	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016

GOMA, Odingou-Kinyi (Kinyi) - F05, - 11 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs								
100	0	15.84	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016				
200	0	32.2	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
60H	0	11.66	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
HJ	0	1	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
LJ	0	3.31	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
SP	0	4.27	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
GOODWIN. Nigella -	GOODWIN, Nigella - F07, - 9 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club							
60	0	12.24	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
100	0	20.13	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
600	_	: 56.95	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
HJ		0	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
GOPDON Goorgia - I	EN6	- 10 years o	old - Golden Ears Athletics					
60	00,	9.4	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
100	0	15.76	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
60H	0	13.70	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
IJ	0	3.24	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
LJ	U	5.24	Allitual Eagle Classic - Maple Riuge	Iviay 14, 2016				
GORDON, Madison -	F05,	, - 11 years	old - Langley Mustangs					
60	0	9.55	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016				
100	0	15.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
60H	0	11.59	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016				
HJ	0	1.15	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016				
LJ	0	3.63	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
SP	0	7.21	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
GRAF, Ava - F04, - 12	yea	rs old - Ok	anagan Athletics Club					
800	-	: 43.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
1200	4	: 16.32	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
80H	0	16.69	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016				
LJ	0	3.24	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016				
JT	0	9.08	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016				
GRAFTON Jessica - F	:03 -	. 13 years o	ld - Campbell River Comets					
100	0	14.87	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
200	0	30.23	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
300	0	48.93	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
800		: 52.31	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
LJ	0	3.94	CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
SP	0		•					
3r	U	5.38	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
GRAHAM-NANDHRA	, Ray	ya - F05, - 1	1 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club					
60	0	11.88	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
SP	0	4.41	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				

GRAVES, Mackenzie -	F07	', - 9 years o	old - Trail Track & Field Club				
60	0	10.7	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016			
100	0	17.24	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016			
GREEN, Gracie - F03, - 13 years old - Prince George Track And Field Club							
200	0	29.86	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016			
300	0	47.05	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016			
80H	0	17.17	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016			
33.1	Ū	1,11,	Sprace capital meet Times decige	3411 11 12, 2010			
GREEN, Sydney - F05,	. - 1 1	L years old	- Peninsula Track & Field Club				
60	0	9	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
100	0	14.72	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
200	0	29.7	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
60H	0	11.08	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
HJ	0	1.05	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
IJ	0	3.73	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
DT	0	14.31	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
GPENIER Alova - EOE	_ 1	1 years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs				
60		10.95	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
600		: 18.74	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
600	۷ .	. 10./4	Allitual Eagle Classic - Maple Riuge	Way 14, 2016			
GREWAL, Jasleen - FO	3, -	13 years old	d - Universal Athletics Club				
800	2	: 42.58	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
1200	4	: 24.12	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016			
GRIBBON, Sophia - FO)4	12 vears ol	d - Coquitlam Cheetahs				
100	0	14.31	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016			
HJ	0	1.4	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
LJ	0	3.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
SP	0	5.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
GRIER, Emmy - F03, -							
100	0	14.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
LJ	0	3.57	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
SP	0	6.68	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
GRIMES, Georgia - F0	4, -	12 years old	d - Norwesters Track & Field Club				
100	0	15.21	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016			
200	0	30.97	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016			
300	0	53.57	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016			
800	3	: 3.91	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
80H	0	17.73	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
НЈ	0	1.3	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016			
LJ	0	3.59	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
SP	0	4.48	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
DT	0	14.27	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016			
OPENT	0	1020	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
	-	-	- F F F	,			

GROUNDS, Bria - F05, - 11 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club					
60	0	10.06	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
100	0	16.51	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
600		8.03	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
60H	0	11.94	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
НЈ	0	1.1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
SP	0	5.85	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
DT	0	15.32	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
GUIRGUIS, Miriam -	F04,	- 12 years o	old - Langley Mustangs		
100	0	15.48	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LJ	0	3.3	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
JT	0	16.11	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HACK, Mackenzie - F	05	11 years ol	d - Ocean Athletics		
200	0	33.73	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	S Jul 5, 2016	
600	_	54.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
1000		29.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
60H	0	11.66	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
LJ	0	3.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
SP	0	6.14	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•	
DT	0	9.32	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
JT	0	15.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
	_	15.5 1547	·		
OPENT	0	1547	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
HADDEN, Reagan - F	03, -	13 years old	d - Golden Ears Athletics		
800	3 :	9.33	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
1200	4 :	: 51.73	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
2000	8 :	37.42	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
80H	0	17.04	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
LJ	0	4.03	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
SP	0	7.69	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
DT	0	18.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
OPENT	0	1712	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
		-	old - Langley Mustangs		
60	0	9.16	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
100	0	14.85	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
200	0	30.65	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
600		58.96	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
1000		39.58	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
60H	0	11.06	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
HJ	0	1.27	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
LJ	0	4.04	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
SP	0	5.27	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
DT	0	10.75	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	10.52	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
OPENT	0	1805	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	

HAGYARD, Natalie - F	03,	- 13 years o	old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	15.29	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	7.02	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	15.32	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
JT	0	16.6	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HT	0	20.76	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
	_			
		-	Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	11.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	18.18	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600		: 21.34	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000		: 15.91	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	13.58	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800W		: 56.64	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	2.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	3.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HAINTZ, Kaia - F04, - :	12 v	ears old -	Unattached British Columbia	
800W	-	: 23.16	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	2.57	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	18.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	15.29	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HT	0	15.59	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
		-	Alberni Valley Track Club	
100	0	15.98	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	34.18	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	56.86	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800		: 16.99	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1200	5 :	: 14.08	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
80H	0	16.56	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	34.64	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
IJ	0	3.67	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.85	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	16.75	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	15.3	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
нт	0	15.97	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HALL, Victoria - F06, -	10	years old -	Alberni Valley Track Club	
60	0	11.26	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	19.16	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	14.6	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
800W		: 24.08	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
Ц	0	2.98	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	4.56	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	9.22	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	10.39	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016

HALLQUIST, Lily - F05	, - 1	1 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	10.34	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	35.35	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2 :	3.55	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3 :	43.61	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	13.11	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	2.38	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	3.47	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	8.42	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	6.65	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HAMADA, Kaiya - F05	5, - 1	1 years old	- Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.34	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	14.78	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	30.69	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2 :	12.91	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
LJ	0	3.77	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
JT	0	12.74	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HAMNETT. Amelia - F	04.	- 12 vears o	ld - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	14.23	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	29.45	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	49.43	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2 :	59.49	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
80H	0	14.53	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200H	0	32.67	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	0	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	4.16	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	18.94	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	17.42	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HANNESSON, Jayden	- F0	5, - 11 years	s old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	16.88	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
200	0	34.73	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
Ы	0	3.17	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HARDER, Sienna - F06	5. - 1	.0 vears old	- Langley Mustangs	
60	0	10.54	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	0	17.08	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	14.71	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
П	0	2.84	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HARRIS Victoria - FO	ß. - 1	3 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	,, - <u>.</u> 0	15.09	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.38	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.5	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	11.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	17.99	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
• •	_			

HART, Madeline - F05	i, - 1	1 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	10.43	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.8	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	34.43	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	14.14	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
IJ	0	2.66	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.16	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	10.69	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	10.71	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HATCH. Isabelle - F07	9	vears old -	Okanagan Athletics Club	
100	0	19.07	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	15.04	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
Ц	0	1.82	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HATCH Jessica - FO3	_ 13	vears old -	Okanagan Athletics Club	
80H	0	16.53	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0	3.79	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	21.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	18.64	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
31	Ü	10.04	be 35 Track & Field Championships Surrey	Jul 25 51, 2010
HEATHER, Orla - F06,	- 10	years old -	West Vancouver Track & Field	
60	0	9.72	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	15.65	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
60H	0	13.29	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
IJ	0	3.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	9.51	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HELMKAY, Jamie - F0	4, - :	12 years old	- Pacific Athletics	
100	0	14.78	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	30.05	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
300	0	52.42	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
800		2.46	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	16.39	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	10.38	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HENDERSON Avery -	ENG	- 10 years	old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.28	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600		: 57.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000		45.66	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	13.7	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.33	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	6.37	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	10.34	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	8.31	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JI	J	0.51	Sarrioth Frach & Ficial Micci Dullicall	Juli 11 12, 2010

HENNEBERRY, Allie -	F07,	- 9 years o	ld - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	11.68	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	16.89	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
Ц	0	2.11	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HENRY Heidi - EOS -	11 v	vears old -	Unattached British Columbia	
200	0	34.36	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	_	: 57.37	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000		: 33.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	. 55.15	De 3D Track & Field Championships Surrey	301 23 31, 2010
HEWSTAN, Lauren - F	05,	- 11 years o	ld - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	14.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	8.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HEWSTAN, Megan - F	07	- 9 vears old	d - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	10.57	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	16.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	2.54	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	Ū	2.5	best man a new enampionsps carrey	34. 23 31, 232
HIGGINS, Paige - F03,	- 13	years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
LJ	0	3.72	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	16.95	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	16.99	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HIGGINS, Skye - F03,	- 13	years old -	Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	14.42	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	St July 26, 2016
200	0	30.58	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•
300	0	50.9	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	•
800	2	: 44.42	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	St July 26, 2016
1200	4	: 20.36	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016
Ц	0	3.93	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	St July 26, 2016
HILLHOUSE Elizaboth	E/	NE - 11 voa	rs old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
200	0	37.64	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
1000		: 46.16	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
IJ	0	2.39	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	4.76	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
31	Ü	4.70	Sub Zero Weet Trillee deorge	7101 30, 2010
HILTON, Adrianna - F	05, -	· 11 years o	ld - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
600	1	: 57.93	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1000	3	: 30.92	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	3.52	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	12.11	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016

HINRICHS, Georgia - F	F05,	- 11 years o	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	17	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	36.7	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
LJ	0	2.67	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.67	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DT	0	15.12	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
			,	
HLEUCKA, Olyvia - F0	5, -	11 years old	d - Langley Mustangs	
60	0	9.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	30.91	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
60H	0	11.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	3.93	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	6.12	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
JT	0	15.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	•		/ancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.39	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	32.75	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•
300	0	55.9	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•
80H	0	15.99	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•
Ц	0	3.64	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HO, Tiana - F05, - 11 y	vear	s old - Van	scouver Olympic Club	
60	yca. 0	10.29	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	16.61	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	34.59	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	14.31	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.15	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
<u> </u>	U	3.13	voc Elementary Track & Fleta Weet Valleouver	Αρι 22 23, 2010
HODGES, Rachel - FO	7, - 9	years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	17.86	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HODEL William FOA	42	1.1	Company Welling Company	
•		•	Comox Valley Cougars	I.J. 20. 21. 2016
100	0	14.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	30.17	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	47.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	3.28	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	13.92	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HOREL (BIGGS). Kaile	y - F	04, - 12 vea	ars old - Comox Valley Cougars	
100	0	14.57	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	30.61	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
300	0	50.17	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	3.2	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	3.85	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HT	0	10.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
	•		•	,

HOWARD, Elizabeth	- F04	l, - 12 years	old - Okanagan Athletics Club			
100	0	16.03	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
80H	0	16.94	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
HJ	0	1.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
LJ	0	3.04	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
SP	0	4.86	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
DT	0	17.35	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
HOWARTH, Jenna - F	05, -	11 years o	ld - Kajaks Track & Field Club			
200	0	31.82	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richr	n May 27-29, 2016		
600	1	: 52.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
1000	3	: 27.67	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
LJ	0	2.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
JT	0	9.97	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
HUDSON-GIBBS, Mad	HUDSON-GIBBS, Madelyn - F07, - 9 years old - Golden Ears Athletics					
600	2	: 21.73	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
1000	4	: 8.42	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
LJ	0	1.82	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
HUNDAL, Mansha - F	04, -	· 12 years o	ld - Universal Athletics Club			
100	0	16.73	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
LJ	0	2.81	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
HUNT, Emily - F04, - :	12 y	ears old - A	Alberni Valley Track Club			
200	0	32.84	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
800	2	: 41.02	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016		
1200	4	: 13.94	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
80H	0	17.32	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
HJ	0	1.15	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016		
-	zie -		ars old - Langley Mustangs			
60	0	10.42	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
100	0	17.85	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
600	2	: 28.64	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
1000	4	: 19.99	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
60H	0	12.31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
HJ	0	1.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
LJ	0	2.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
SP	0	4.4	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
OPENT	0	922	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		

HUTCHISON, Allyssa - F04, - 12 years old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club							
800	2 :	47.52	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
80H	0	15.67	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
HJ	0	1.18	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
LJ	0	3.22	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
SP	0	6.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
DT	0	16.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
JT	0	12.07	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
OPENT	0	1679	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
INCF Amher - F05 -	11 v	ears old - (Cowichan Valley Athletic Club				
60	0	10.12	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
100	0	16.72	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
200	0	35.54	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
60H	0	13.27	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
LJ	0	3.23	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
SP	0	4.88	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
Ji	U	4.00	Dogwood Track & Ficial Micce Victoria	Way 7 0, 2010			
INGRAM, Tayla - F04	INGRAM, Tayla - F04, - 12 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club						
100	0	16.77	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
200	0	34.21	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
800	2 :	50.61	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
1200	4 :	25.4	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
80H	0	17.39	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
800W	5 :	17.14	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
HJ	0	1.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
SP	0	6.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
DT	0	17.65	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
JT	0	25.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
IRISH, Brooke - F06, -	- 10 v	vears old -	Norwesters Track & Field Club				
60	0	9.92	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016			
600	1:	59.19	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
1000		35.19	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016			
60H	0	12.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
HJ	0	1.03	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
LJ	0	3.55	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016			
SP	0	4.28	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
JT	0	11.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
OPENT	0	1382	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016			
			· '	-			

IRISH, Lily - F04,	- 12 year	s old -	Norwesters Track & Field Club	
200	0	31.52	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	49.44	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
800	2 :	: 32.21	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1200	4 :	: 7.34	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	14.36	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	33.5	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.44	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	4.54	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DT	0	14.17	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
OPENT	0	1846	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IRISH. Muirrean	- F06 1	0 vears	old - Pacific Athletics	
60H	0	14.87		May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.09	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
ISSEL Halov EO	= 11 vo	arc old	- Ocean Athletics	
1000	-	: 17.7	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.25	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•
JT	0	7.68	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•
31	O	7.00	occan Achieues Nelwax Summer Series Weet No. 5	3301 12, 2010
IVERSEN, Emily -	F05, - 11	L years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.96	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	34.78	•	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.79	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JACKMAN, Kloe -	· F04, - 1	2 years	old - Unattached British Columbia	
100	0	13.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	28.08	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	45.11	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JACKSON. Morga	ın - F05. ·	- 11 ve	ars old - Comox Valley Cougars	
60	0	9.56	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	15.62	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	12.17	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.46	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0	5.44	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	16.88	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	12.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JAKOVLIEV. Ena	- F03 1	3 vears	old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
200		32.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	-	0	·- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
JAMES, Sophie -	F03, - 13	years	old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
1200	4 :	: 25.94	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
П	0	3.92	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

JAWANDA, Karmen - F05, - 11 years old - Universal Athletics Club					
100	0	16.92	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
LJ	0	2.99	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
			,	·	
JENKINS, Mikaela - FO	6, -	10 years ol	d - South Fraser Track & Field Club		
60	0	10.68	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
100	0	17.01	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
600	2 :	22.39	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
HJ	0	1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
LJ	0	3	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
IENKS Sarah - ENS - 1	12 v	ears old - I	Peninsula Track & Field Club		
100	1 3 y 0	15.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 29 20 2016	
	-			May 28-29, 2016	
200	0	31.39	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LJ	0	3.71	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP 	0	6.76	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
DT	0	11.19	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
JT	0	14.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
HT	0	17.66	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
JOHNSTON, Sequoia -	F03	3, - 13 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs		
100	0	14.7	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
200	0	31.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
Ц	0	3.64	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
JT	0	3.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
IOUNISTON Tori E07	, 0	voors old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club		
		20.84	-	l 11 12 2016	
100	0		Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
Ц	0	1.86	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
JONES, Ember - F07, -	9 y	ears old - (Coquitlam Cheetahs		
60	0	10.12	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
100	0	16.83	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
IOYCE Sadie - F04 - 1	2 v	ears old - 1	rail Track & Field Club		
100	0	13.34	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016	
200	0	28.68	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
300	0	47.37	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
			·	•	
HJ	0	1.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
LJ	0	4.16	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016	
DT 	0	15.1	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016	
JT	0	14.74	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
JUNGJOHANN, Alana	- F0	3, - 13 year	s old - Norwesters Track & Field Club		
80H	0	15.74	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
JT	0	15.42	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	

JUNGLAS, Ava - F06, -	- 10	years old -	Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	17.29	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	13.65	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.06	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.1	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	4.98	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
			·	
		-	l - South Fraser Track & Field Club	
800	2	: 50.17	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
KALNINS, Ella - F05, -	11 y	years old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.24	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	34.41	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 0.94	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1000	3	: 34.12	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	13.42	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
		-	- Universal Athletics Club	
100	0	13.72	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	29.3	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
800		: 55.42	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	12.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	30.62	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.42	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	4.42	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	5.27	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2185	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
KANYAMUNA, Kelsey	/ - F(03, - 13 yea	rs old - Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.9	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0		Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•
300	0	44.72	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
800	2	: 33.14	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	-		Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0	18.24	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	4.3	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
KEMPF, Kelsa - F05, -	11 y	ears old -	Langley Mustangs	
60	0	9.46	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	15.19	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	31.44	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 16.6	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	10.97	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
НЈ	0	1.2	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.89	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
SP	0	6.51	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	
				•

KEMPF, Tayla - F07,	- 9 ve	ears old -	Langley Mustangs	
60	0	9.86	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	15.67	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 –	•
600		: 7.4	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	11.28	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 –	•
LJ	0	3.66	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	6.14	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 –	·
OPENT	0	1711	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
-			The second secon	., .
KENGNI, Ange - F03,	, - 13	years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	12.81	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	26.48	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	43.68	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	18.8	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
VEDD Sudmon FOR	10.	المام معمد	Oceanside Track & Field Club	
		9.84		Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60	0		CCCP meet in Courtenay	•
100	0	16.21	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	14.28	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
Ш	0	2.35	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP 	0	6.4	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	10.3	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
KERR, Taylor - F04, -	12 y	ears old -	Oceanside Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.17	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	31.86	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
80H	0	17.09	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.05	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	13.52	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
WETCH Arms FOR	42		Considerat Valley Adelatic Club	
	•		Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	1 . 11 12 2016
100	0	16.85	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	34.29	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	18.16	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
Ш	0	3.19	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	10.97	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
KHOUIDER, Ines - FO)3, - 1	.3 years old	d - Victoria Track & Field Club	
1200	5	: 5.15	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
Ц	0	2.2	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016

KIEFFER, Jessica - F04	, - 1	2 years old	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.11	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	31.97	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
300	0	51.53	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
800	2 :	36.56	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	14.86	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	34.24	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.33	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	3.89	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.26	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	11.35	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
OPENT	0	2038	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
KINESHANKO, Brookl	yn -	F04, - 12 ye	ears old - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
100	0	15.73	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200	0	31.63	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
800	2 :	51.03	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
IJ	0	3.76	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	4.99	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	14.06	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
KING, Arliss - F07, - 9	yea	rs old - Cod	quitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.75	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
600	2 :	18.24	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
1000	4 :	3.48	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	13.96	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
KING, Lucie - F06, - 10	yea	ars old - Od	cean Athletics	
100	0	19.78	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – 9	S Jul 5, 2016
KING, Rhianne - F06,	- 10	years old -	Ocean Athletics	
600	2 :	29.84	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	3 Jun 28, 2016
	12 '	-	Vancouver Olympic Club	
100	0	15.49	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
IJ	0	3.29	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	13 '	•	Victoria Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.49	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	30.17	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	51.92	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
П	0	3.66	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016

KIRK, Emma - F05, - 1	1 ye	ears old -	Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	16.31	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	36.95	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	11.54	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.19	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	6.46	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	14.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	20.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
KLASSEN, Mireya - F0	3, -	13 years o	old - Langley Mustangs	
200	0	2 9.99	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2	: 39.84	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
				,,
•	, - 9	•	- Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.31	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
100	0	16.99	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	12.79	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	4.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
KLAUS, Juane - F04, -	12 y	ears old	- Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
300	0	49.43	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
800	2	: 30.38	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	3	: 58.08	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.13	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016
JT	0	3.54	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
KLEINSCHMIDT. Taylo	or - I	F05 11 v	ears old - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	8.5	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	_	13.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	28.21	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600		: 52.89	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	•
LJ	0	3.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	5.92	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
0.		0.0_		33,
KLOBCHAR, Sadie - FO)4, -	12 years	old - Comox Valley Cougars	
100	0	15.49	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
80H	0	15.54	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
KOKAYKO, Elv - F03	13	years old	- Okanagan Athletics Club	
HJ	0	1.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.53	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	7.43	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016

KOKAYKO, Shae-Lyn -	F05	5, - 11 years	old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	10.05	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
Ц	0	3.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.48	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
DT	0	12.66	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	8.72	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
		-	Valley Royals Track & Field Club	
80H	0	16.78	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.29	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	7.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
KRAETZER, Andrea - F	04,	- 12 years o	old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
100	0	14.58	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
800	2 :	43.24	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	4 :	15.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	14.57	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	32.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.02	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.69	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
DT	0	19.99	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	14.87	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
				,
KRISTEN, Amelia - F05	5, - 1	l1 years old	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.13	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	32	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	າ May 27-29, 2016
60H	0	11.18	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
IJ	0	3.61	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
DT	0	12.45	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016
KROEKER. Montana -	F03	13 vears	old - Universal Athletics Club	
100	0	14.25	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	29.15	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
300	0	46.71	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
80H	0	14.36	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200H	0	32.32	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.65	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
	5, -	-	d - Powell River Track Club	
60	0	10.54	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	18.42	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	37.26	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	13.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.58	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0	5.4	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	12.62	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	14.98	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

KRUK, Anna - F06, -	- 10 ye	ars old	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	9.92	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
100	0	16.35	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2 :	16.34	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
1000	3 :	52.6	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
60H	0	11.62	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
LJ	0	3.24	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
SP	0	5.07	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
KUEHNE, Niah - F06	5, - 10	years o	d - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	9.31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.91	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.66	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	3.35	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	S Jun 28, 2016
KUZMANOVIC Sofi	ia - F06	5 - 10 v	ears old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	•	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.39	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.69	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richn	
DT	0	14.8	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
D 1	Ü	14.0	oniversal track & field wice: Surrey	Jul 2 3, 2010
LACOSTE, April - F0	6, - 10	years o	ld - Campbell River Comets	
60	0	12.21	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	20.51	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2 :	50.67	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1000	4 :	50.28	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	16.98	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
800W	7 :	6.13	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	6.06	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LACROIX, Scarlett -	F07, -	9 years	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	12.58	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	20.71	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	5 :	17.16	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	15.32	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	2.16	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	2.12	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
IAGAN Camellia -	F05 - '	11 vear	old - Victoria Track & Field Club	
100	0 5, 0	15.51	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	n May 27-29 2016
600		54.57	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000		24.76	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	11.99	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	•
L	U	9	20 Elementary Track and Field Championships Month	27 23, 2010

LAL, Jessica - F04, - 1	LAL, Jessica - F04, - 12 years old - Peninsula Track & Field Club							
100	0	15.24	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
HJ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
LJ	0	3.3	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
JT	0	16.2	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
HT	0	14.44	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
			,	,				
LAM, Phoebe - F07, - 9 years old - Vancouver Thunderbirds								
60	0	10.36	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016				
600	2:	16.3	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016				
LAMBERT, Paige - FO	LAMBERT, Paige - F05, - 11 years old - Golden Ears Athletics							
60H	-, - 0	15.68	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
SP	0	5.48	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
<u>.</u>			7 miles 24816 crassic map c mage	, = 1, ====				
LARKIN, Rowan - F06	, - 10	years old	- Victoria Track & Field Club					
60	0	11.19	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
100	0	18.06	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
600	2:	24.5	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
HJ	0	0.9	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
IJ	0	2.4	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
SP	0	5.01	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
DT	0	12.66	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
JT	0	12.15	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
	, - 10	-	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club					
60	0	10.63	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
100	0	16.73	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
LJ	0	2.67	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
SP	0	5	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
DT	0	9.59	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
JT	0	6.26	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
LAWLOR, Brooke - FO)3, - 1	13 years old	d - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association					
800	2:	37.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
1200	4:	20.4	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016				
80H	0	18.59	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016				
HJ	0	1.35	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016				
IJ	0	3.55	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
		_						
		-	ld - Valley Royals Track & Field Club	1 . 44 42 2046				
60	0	11.06	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
100	0	17.84	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
600		24.98	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
1000		49.36	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
60H	0	12.66	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
HJ	0	0.89	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
LJ SP	0	2.95	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
OPENT	0 0	3.28 880	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
OPENI	U	000	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				

LAZENBY, Alexandra	- F04	l, - 12 years	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	14.74	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	30.27	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	47.68	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800		4.1	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
80H	0	16.09	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200H	0	34.05	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
НЈ	0	1.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	5.51	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	15.07	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	14.47	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
нт	0	16.93	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LAZENBY Danika - FO	7 - 9	9 vears old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	12.63	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	20.57	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600		58.71	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1000		19.8	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H		15.83	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	•
800W	0	18.7	•	May 28-29, 2016
			Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ		0.9	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.09	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	3.43	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LEAHY, Paige - F07, - 9	9 yea	ars old - V	ernon Amateur Athletics Association	
60	Ó	10.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.9	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	2:	18.57	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
1000		58.22	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	12.85	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.08	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0	2.98	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP	0	4.36	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LEE, Sadie - F06, - 10 v	vear	s old - Van	scouver Olympic Club	
60	0	10.65	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	17.34	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
60H	0	13.79	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
Ш	0	2.5	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
L)	U	2.5	voe Elementary Track & Field Wicet Vancouver	Αρι 22 23, 2010
LENARCIC, Katelyn - F	06,	- 10 years o	ld - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	17.4	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2:	11.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	4:	0.46	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	14.05	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
800W	6:	33.85	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
Ц	0	2.84	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	4.51	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	10.9	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	14.69	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

LENTON, Jade - F03,	- 13	years old -	Golden Ears Athletics	
200	0	28.69	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
300	0	43.72	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
800	2	: 26.4	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016
200H	0	30.48	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016
SP	0	7.34	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	22.94	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	
JT	0	21.97	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
	_			
	-		hilliwack Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.37	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	15.07	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	30.97	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600		: 54.32	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	10.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	3.86	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	9.34	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2161	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LEONE. Chiara - F03.	- 13	vears old -	Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.82	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	32.43	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
			·	
	, - 12	-	- Powell River Track Club	
LESLIE, Chelsea - F04 HJ	, - 1 2 0	1.19	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
НJ		1.19 2.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.19	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	· ·
HJ JT	0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F0 5	0 0 0 5, - 1	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05	0 0 0 5, - 1	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100	0 0 0 5, - 1 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200	0 0 0 5, - 1 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ	0 0 0 5, - 1 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200	0 0 0 5, - 1 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP	0 0 0 5, - 1 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP	0 0 0 5, - 1 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP LEVY-GAY, Juliette - I	0 0 0 5, - 1 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52 - 10 years o	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP LEVY-GAY, Juliette - F05	0 0 0 5, - 1 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52 - 10 years o 10.09	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP LEVY-GAY, Juliette - F60 60 600	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52 - 10 years o 10.09 : 24.48	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey old - Vancouver Thunderbirds Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP LEVY-GAY, Juliette - F05 60 600 600 60H LJ	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52 - 10 years o 10.09 24.48 12.5 3.18	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey old - Vancouver Thunderbirds Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP LEVY-GAY, Juliette - I 60 600 600 60H LJ LEWANDOWSKI, Care	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52 - 10 years of 10.09 : 24.48 12.5 3.18 - F05, - 11	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey old - Vancouver Thunderbirds Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP LEVY-GAY, Juliette - I 60 600 600 60H LJ LEWANDOWSKI, Care	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52 - 10 years o 10.09 24.48 12.5 3.18 - F05, - 11 on	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey Sold - Vancouver Thunderbirds Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Wears old - Kootenay Chaos Track Club West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Apr 30, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP LEVY-GAY, Juliette - I 60 600 60H LJ LEWANDOWSKI, Care 60 200	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52 - 10 years of 10.09 24.48 12.5 3.18 - F05, - 11 11.09 37.15	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey Sold - Vancouver Thunderbirds Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge West Kootenay Chaos Track Club West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Apr 30, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP LEVY-GAY, Juliette - F05 60 600 600 60H LJ LEWANDOWSKI, Care 60 200 600	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52 - 10 years of 10.09 24.48 12.5 3.18 - F05, - 11 11.09 37.15 : 15.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey Sold - Vancouver Thunderbirds Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Years old - Kootenay Chaos Track Club West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ JT LEUNG, Victoria - F05 60 100 200 LJ SP LEVY-GAY, Juliette - I 60 600 60H LJ LEWANDOWSKI, Care 60 200	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1.19 2.75 12.86 1 years old 8.99 14.95 30.69 4.02 5.52 - 10 years of 10.09 24.48 12.5 3.18 - F05, - 11 11.09 37.15	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo - Kajaks Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey Sold - Vancouver Thunderbirds Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge West Kootenay Chaos Track Club West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Apr 30, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016

LIEFSOENS, Luce - F06, - 10 years old - Powell River Track Club					
100	0	18.59	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
1000	4	: 21.05	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LJ	0	2.49	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
DT	0	7.29	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	8.46	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LINDSAY, Isabelle - F0	4, -	12 years old	d - Prince George Track And Field Club		
100	0	18.74	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
300	1	: 4.85	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
LJ	0	2.13	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
SP	0	5.15	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
			10-11		
		-	- West Vancouver Track & Field		
60		10.55	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016	
100	0	17.05	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016	
600		: 5.12	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
1000		: 5.24	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
800W		: 9.27	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
IJ	0	2.92	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
LISTHAEGHE. Emersor	า - F	:06 10 vea	rs old - Prince George Track And Field Club		
100	0	•	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
LJ	0	2.43	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	5.55	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
DT	0	10.73	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	10.41	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
.	Ū	101	oprade capital meet 11moe deorge	34 11 12, 2010	
LISTHAEGHE, Teagen	- F0	4, - 12 years	s old - Prince George Track And Field Club		
100	0	16.93	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
200	0	33.74	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
80H	0	17.16	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LJ	0	3.04	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	4.66	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
JT	0	12.49	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LOCAN Claus FOE	44.		Management There doubled		
			Vancouver Thunderbirds	l 11 12 2016	
200	0	30.54	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
600		: 48.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
1000		: 19.94	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
60H	0	11.25	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•	
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
Ш	0	3.9	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	7.9	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
OPENT	0	2023	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	

LOO, Kaitlyn - F03, -	13 yea	rs old -	Vancouver Olympic Club	
100	0 1	14.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0 3	32.03	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
80H	0 1	14.21	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	S Jul 5, 2016
HJ	0 1	1.3	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
LJ	0 4	4.38	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
TJ	0 1	10.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
		-	s old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0 9	9.2	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0 1	14.72	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
600	2:1	16.89	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0 1	1.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0 3	3.09	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LORINCZ. Talia - F05	11 v	ears old	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
200	•	35.21	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
600		12.39	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	•
1000		46.63	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	•
1000	.	.0.00	De Liementary Track and Treta Championships Them	
LOW, Sabina - F03, -	13 yea	ars old -	Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0 1	15.21	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
200	0 3	32.27	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
800	3:6	6.52	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
1200	4:5	58.01	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
LU. Danielle - F04	12 vear	rs old -	Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	-	15.73	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
IJ		3.27	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
_			,	
LUCAS, Olivia - F04,	- 12 yea	ars old	- Pacific Athletics	
800	2:5	52.17	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4:4	43.34	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0 1	1.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0 3	3.17	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0 1	12.2	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LUNDMAN Annika	- F06 -	10 vear	s old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60		10 y car. 11.27	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
100		18.52	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600		16.43	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3:5		CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H		15.84	CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800W		48.73	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ		+6.73 1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ		2.8	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP		2.6 3.62	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT		10.7	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT		10.7	•	Jul 29-31, 2016
JI	0 1	10.10	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 23-31, 2010

LUNDMAN, Olivia - F	03, -	13 years	old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.91	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	29.39	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	47.6	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
800	2	: 38.91	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
1200	4	: 11.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
2000	7	: 32.47	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
80H	0	15.31	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	32.05	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1500W	7	: 58.61	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
PV	0	2.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
TJ	0	9.14	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	6.22	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	19.05	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
НТ	0	25.97	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
MACDONALD, Ava -	F04,	- 12 years	old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	15.95	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	34.92	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
80H	0	16.58	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
IJ	0	3.01	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	4.1	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
MACHE, Chloe - F06,	- 10	years old	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
600	2	: 16.4	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships- Richr	n May 27-29, 2016
60H	0	12.42	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships- Richr	n May 27-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships- Richr	n May 27-29, 2016
П	0	2.95	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
MACK, Mya - F04, - 1	L2 ye	ars old -	Kamloops Track & Field Club	
НЈ	0	1.2	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP	0	6.27	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
DT	0	16.95	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
MACLEOD, Scarlet -	F06,	- 10 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.58	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	15.47	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 20.05	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.46	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	3.55	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
MACWHINNIE, Make	enna	- F04, - 12	2 years old - Comox Valley Cougars	
100	0	14.05	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
200	0	29.56	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
300	0	47.49	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	14.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	31.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	3.78	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016

MADSEN, Ella - F05,	- 11	years old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.46	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.9	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	32.62	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	1	: 53.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	: 18.84	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	11.51	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.48	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	5.72	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
DT	0	9	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	12.62	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
MAGDALINSKI, Kate	elyn -	F05, - 11 ye	ears old - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	14.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	30.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 54.51	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	: 27.46	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
MAGOWAN-BANIST	ER, A	Azara - F03,	- 13 years old - West Vancouver Track & Field	
100	0	16.02	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	36.69	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
LJ	0	3.25	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
TJ	0	6.83	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
SP	0	5.64	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
MAGOWAN-BANIST	ER. C	Chandara - I	F07, - 9 years old - West Vancouver Track & Field	
60	0	11.26	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
600	2	: 41.09	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	0	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
SP		2.66	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
MAHAL Ashlev - F0	5 1	1 vears old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.62	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
100	0	17.7	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
100	Ū	27.17	Zimosa wyne maskimeet manainio	
MAHMOUD, Farah -	F05,	- 11 years	old - Unattached British Columbia	
60	0	9.92	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
100	0	16.47	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200	0	34.71	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	13.01	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	3.09	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	4.22	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016

	F03	, - 13 years	old - Unattached British Columbia	
100	0	14.04	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
200	0	27.99	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
300	0	45.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	13.67	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200H	0	31.84	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.59	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.96	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
MARK, Kayleigh - F07	, - 9	years old -	Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	19.11	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.22	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	4.39	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
MARKEY, Clara - F06,	- 10	years old -	Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.72	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.32	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	1:	57.42	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	11.53	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.42	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.9	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1622	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
MARTENS, Piper - F07	7, - 9	years old	- Golden Ears Athletics	
60	^	11.35	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	NA 14 201C
60	0	11.33	/ image Edgic classic mapic mage	May 14, 2016
H1 90	0	0.8	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016
	_		·	
HJ	0	0.8	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ LJ SP	0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016
HJ LJ SP	0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, -	0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old -	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H	0 0 0 13	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ	0 0 0 13 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ	0 0 0 13 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ	0 0 0 13 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ SP	0 0 0 13 0 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54 4.39	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ SP DT	0 0 0 13 0 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54 4.39 14.48	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ SP DT JT HT	0 0 0 0 13 0 0 0 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54 4.39 14.48 12.68 19.06	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ SP DT JT HT	0 0 0 0 13 0 0 0 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54 4.39 14.48 12.68 19.06	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan CCCP meet in Courtenay	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ SP DT JT HT MARTIN, Haley - F06,	0 0 0 13 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54 4.39 14.48 12.68 19.06	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan CCCP meet in Courtenay Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ SP DT JT HT MARTIN, Haley - F06, 60	0 0 0 0 13 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54 4.39 14.48 12.68 19.06	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan CCCP meet in Courtenay Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 28-29, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ SP DT JT HT MARTIN, Haley - F06, 60 100	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54 4.39 14.48 12.68 19.06 years old - 9.04 14.41	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan CCCP meet in Courtenay Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ SP DT JT HT MARTIN, Haley - F06, 60 100 60H HJ LJ	0 0 0 0 13 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54 4.39 14.48 12.68 19.06 years old - 9.04 14.41 10.75 1.22 3.85	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan CCCP meet in Courtenay Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ LJ SP MARTIN, Gina - F03, - 80H HJ LJ TJ SP DT JT HT MARTIN, Haley - F06, 60 100 60H HJ	0 0 0 0 13 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	0.8 2.14 4.08 years old - 19.86 1.25 3.34 7.54 4.39 14.48 12.68 19.06 years old - 9.04 14.41 10.75 1.22	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan CCCP meet in Courtenay Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey BO Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 14, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016

MARTIN, Katherine -	F05,	, - 11 years (old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
HJ	0	1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.88	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0	7.76	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
MARTINIUK, Ava - F0	7, - 9	9 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.14	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.74	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2 :	19.62	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	12.54	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800W	7 :	4.81	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.17	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	4.27	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
		•	rrs old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	10.36	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200	0	37.39	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
Ц	0	2.43	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	4.82	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	9.5	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
MATHIS, Arden - F07,	9	years old -	Ocean Athletics	
60	0	9.86	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	6, - :	-	l - West Vancouver Track & Field	
60	0	10.48	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	18.12	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
MATTMAN Susanna	- FO	6 - 10 vears	s old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	10.48	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	16.63	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600		17.01	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000		22.39	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•
Ш	0	7.62	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	13.65	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	7.42	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
Ji	J	7.72	Oniversal fraction wheet - Suffey	301 2 3, 2010
MAYO, Chloe - F06, -	10 y	ears old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	15.17	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

MAZZEI, Gracelyn - FO)6, -	10 years old	d - Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.79	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	17.5	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2 :	25.28	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	13.05	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	0.97	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	2.81	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	4.29	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	925	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
MCCALLUM, Olivia - F	:03,	- 13 years o	old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	14.75	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 9	S Jul 12, 2016
200	0	30.72	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	July 26, 2016
800	2 :	54.93	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
1200	4 :	56.77	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
PV	0	1.8	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 9	S Jul 12, 2016
Ц	0	3.71	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – 9	3 Jul 5, 2016
MCELROY, Amelie - F	03, -	· 13 years ol	d - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.7	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
2000	8 :	12.13	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
HJ	0	1.2	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
Ц	0	3.36	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
MCILROY, Chloe - F03	1	3 vears old	- Langlev Mustangs	
800		58.34	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
1200		39.75	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
П	0	3.52	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
MCINTOSH. Elisabeth	- FC)4 12 vear	s old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
LJ	0	2.52	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	9.72	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	14.34	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
MCKAY, Kailey - F07,	- 9 v	rears old - (Ocean Athletics	
60	0	10.43	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	17.54	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600		22.91	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	
60H	0	12.51	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	
LJ	0	2.74	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 9	•
SP	0	5.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0	830	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

MCKAY, Meagan - F0	7, - 9	9 years old	- Ocean Athletics	
60	0	10.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	17.02	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	
600		: 19.39	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	12.76	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	2.9	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	
SP	0	4.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0	911	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
			·	·
MCKAY, Natalie - F04	, - 1	2 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	15.34	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	31.62	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	2.9	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	14.43	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HT	0	10.53	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
MCKEAN Gracio EO	= 1	I 1 years als	d - Alberni Valley Track Club	
60	ر - ,ر 0	10.71	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
	_		•	•
JT	0	9	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
MCLAUGHLIN, Jaedyi	า - F	07, - 9 year	s old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.9	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2	: 3.77	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1000	3	: 48.4	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
60H	0	11.19	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
LJ	0	3.65	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	4.22	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
OPENT	0	1454	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
MCLEOD Ally - FO3 -	13 1	vears old -	Alberni Valley Track Club	
100	0	14.75	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	31	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	18.23	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	35.53	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	0	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
Ш	0	3.12	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP		5.76	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	•
	0	5.76 14	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0			Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	15.23	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016

MCMANUS, Ellen - Fo	05, -	11 years old	d - Langley Mustangs					
60	0	9.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
100	0	15.38	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016				
200	0	32.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
600	2	: 18.32	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016				
60H	0	10.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
LJ	0	3.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
JT	0	4.98	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016				
MEENNES Victoria E	MEEWES, Victoria - F05, - 11 years old - Sea To Sky Athletics							
		17.93	-	a May 27 20, 2016				
100 60H	0	14.3	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•				
			Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
П	0	2.42	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships Richn	•				
SP	0	4.87	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	1 May 27-29, 2016				
MEIER, Helena - F07,	- 9 y		Langley Mustangs					
60	0	10.28	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016				
100	0	16.48	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016				
600	2	: 4.25	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
1000	3	: 51.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
60H	0	12.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
HJ	0	1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
LJ	0	3.06	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016				
SP	0	3.92	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
OPENT	0	1117	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
MELLOTT. Makyla - F	07	· 9 vears old	I - Prince George Track And Field Club					
60	0	11.92	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016				
100	0	19.8	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016				
LJ	0	2.54	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016				
SP	_	4.78	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016				
MENARR Come FOR		2 l d	Name in a C District Tready C Field Club					
•		-	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	lum 17 10, 2016				
100	0	15.12	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016				
200	0	32.86	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016				
800		: 52.92	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
1200		: 49.07	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016				
80H	0	16.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016				
HJ	0	1.1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
IJ	0	3.68	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016				
DT	0	14.22	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016				
JT	0	21.84	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016				
HT	0	12.08	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016				
MENGE, Paige - F05,	- 11	years old -	Prince George Track And Field Club					
100	0	17.54	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016				
200	0	35.68	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016				
LJ	0	2.38	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016				
SP	0	4.61	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016				

MERCEDES, Naomi - F	07, - 9 years o	ld - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0 20.12	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	5:11.93	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0 15.74	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0 2.89	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0 2.87	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
MERCEDES, Sophie - F	:05, - 11 years	old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0 18.17	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4:39.32	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0 17.07	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
П	0 2.6	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
MESMAN, Chelsea - F	05, - 11 years	old - Victoria Track & Field Club	
60	0 9.91	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0 15.93	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0 33.77	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2:7.02	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	3:51.47	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0 11.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800W	5:28.06	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0 0	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
IJ	0 3.59	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0 6.85	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0 17.01	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0 16.44	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
MIDDLETON, Aleeya -	F03, - 13 year	s old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0 13.81	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0 28.22	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0 14.11	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200H	0 31.01	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0 1.3	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
MIGNEAULT, Soleil - F	:06, - 10 years	old - Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0 10.65	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2:14.38	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1000	4:15.64	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0 0.85	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0 4.18	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016

MILLARD, Emily - F04	, - 1	2 years old	- Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.62	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
200	0	33.2	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
300	0	57.4	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
800	3	: 11.06	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	15.4	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
200H	0	36.71	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
800W	5	: 40.11	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
LJ	0	3.87	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	5.54	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	14.22	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0	10.06	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HT	0	9.92	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	1591	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
MILLER, Ella - F07, - 9	yea	rs old - Oc	ean Athletics	
600	2	: 51.44	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	16.33	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	0.83	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	2.21	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	3.99	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	ı July 26, 2016
OPENT	0	414	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
	-		Vancouver Olympic Club	
60	0	10.34	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	17.18	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
60H	0	12.72	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
П	0	2.97	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	1 May 27-29, 2016
MIINE Emily - E03 -	12 v	ears old - (Campbell River Comets	
100	0	14.11	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	29.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	46.15	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	4.02	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
2	Ū	1.02	De 12 Track & Field Championships Surrey	30. 23 31, 2010
MITCHELL, Ava - F03,	- 13	years old -	Ocean Athletics	
800	2	: 33.09	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
1200	4	: 9.22	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
2000	7	: 34.76	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
80H	0	15.79	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.18	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.84	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	0	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1552	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
	F04	-	old - Comox Valley Cougars	
200H	0	35.28	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

MORFILL, Chantal - F	:03, -	- 13 years o	old - Comox Valley Cougars				
SP		6.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
DT	0	15.34	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
HT	0	19.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
			, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	, , ,			
MORFITT, Gabrielle -	F05	, - 11 years	old - Comox Valley Cougars				
60	0	10.14	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
SP	0	6.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
DT	0	13.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016			
JT	0	10.14	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
MORGAN, Mya - F04, - 12 years old - Victoria Speed Project							
100	, 0	14.29	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
200	0	30.16	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richr	•			
80H	0	14.36	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr				
HJ	0	1.1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
JT	0	14.13	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
31	Ū	11.13	Dogwood Track & Field Meet Victoria	Way 7 0, 2010			
MORISHO, Afiya - FO	7, - 9	years old	- Pacific Athletics				
60H	0	20.03	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
MORISHO, Nyota - FO		-					
100	0	14.82	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
60H	0	12.03	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
Ц	0	3.46	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
MORRIS, Carmen - FO	03, -	13 years ol	d - Pacific Athletics				
		-					
100	0	15.19	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
100 800		15.19 : 2.04	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016			
		: 2.04	_	•			
800	3 :	2.04	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
HJ 800	3 :	2.04 1.25	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016			
800 НЈ Ц	3 : 0	2.04 1.25 3.46	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT	3 : 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT	3 : 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Club	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1	3 : 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - 0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Coceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1	3 : 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - 0 11.01 18.08	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600	3 : 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - 0 11.01 18.08 13.9	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000	3 : 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - 0 11.01 18.08 13.9 49.57	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H	3 : 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 22 23 24 25 26 26 27 27 27 27 27 27 27 27 27 27 27 27 27	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H HJ	3 : 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - 0 11.01 18.08 13.9 49.57 14.32	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 May 14-15, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H HJ LJ	3: 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 2 2 3 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Doceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria	May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 7-8, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H HJ	3 : 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - 0 11.01 18.08 13.9 49.57 14.32	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 May 14-15, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H HJ LJ DT	3: 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 2 2 3 2 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Doceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria	May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 7-8, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H HJ LJ DT MOSLEY, Lauren - F0	3: 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 2 2 3 2 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3 2 3	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet – Duncan I - Vancouver Olympic Club VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 7-8, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H HJ LJ DT	3: 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - 0 11.01 18.08 13.9 49.57 14.32 1 2.47 4.27	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H HJ LJ DT MOSLEY, Lauren - F0	3: 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - 0 11.01 18.08 13.9 49.57 14.32 1 2.47 4.27	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet – Duncan I - Vancouver Olympic Club VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Apr 22-23, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H HJ LJ DT MOSLEY, Lauren - F0 100 200	3:000000000000000000000000000000000000	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - 0 11.01 18.08 13.9 49.57 14.32 1 2.47 4.27 12 years old 16.02 31.33	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet – Duncan I - Vancouver Olympic Club VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Apr 22-23, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016			
800 HJ LJ TJ DT MORSE, Zoe - F06, - 1 60 100 600 1000 60H HJ LJ DT MOSLEY, Lauren - F0 100 200 80H	3:000000000000000000000000000000000000	2.04 1.25 3.46 7.71 12.39 ears old - C 11.01 18.08 13.9 49.57 14.32 1 2.47 4.27 12 years old 16.02 31.33 14.75	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Ceanside Track & Field Club Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet – Duncan I - Vancouver Olympic Club VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	May 7-8, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016			

MTIRAOUI, Tesnim -	F03,	- 13 years	old - Victoria Track & Field Club	
300	0	56.46	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
MULLENY, Ayla - F06,	10	years old	- Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	10.54	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
60H	0	13.87	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
IJ	0	2.57	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP	0	4.9	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	11.51	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
MUTKA, Alexis - F07,	- 9 y	ears old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.17	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.87	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2 :	10.16	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	12.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.2	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	2.32	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	968	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
			·	,
NAGRA, Jasleen - F06	, - 1	0 years old	- Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	9.43	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.08	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
NASATO, Piper - F05,	- 11	years old	- Langley Mustangs	
60	0	10.42	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	12.41	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.12	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	6.21	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	11.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
			, ,	,
NASH, Ella - F06, - 10	yea	rs old - No	rwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.78	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	16.12	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	12.52	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	3.2	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
DT	0	9.1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
NAZARETA. Anne - FO)4, -	12 years ol	d - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	14.93	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
	-		- - - -	, -, -=-
NEAL, Olivia - F07, - 9	yea	rs old - Go	olden Ears Athletics	
60	0	11.6	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2 :	31.65	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4 :	35.69	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016

NELSON, Sophie - FOS	5, - 1:	1 vears old	- Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	9.98	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	33.28	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2:	10.14	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.14	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	12.38	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
			,	, ,
NEWTON, Alexis - F0	3, - 1	3 years old	- Peninsula Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.79	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	46.97	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.59	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	14.32	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
NCORI Kalima FOF	11		Convittore Chaptaka	
		-	Coquitlam Cheetahs	lun 11 12 2016
60	0	9.72	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.08	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	33.64	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600		6.07	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	11.62	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
П	0	3.41	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	5.08	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
JT	0	7.89	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
OPENT	0	1391	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
NGOBI, Safia - F07, -	9 vea	ars old - Co	oguitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.31	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	16.9	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
600	_	17.44	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
60H		13.01	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
IJ	0	2.6	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	2.98	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
OPENT	0	660	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
-			The second secon	, , ,
NICKS, Jade - F06, - 1	0 yea	ars old - Na	anaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.59	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	17.37	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2:	24.92	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.25	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	3.37	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
NIELSEN Kayla FOF	11	voors old	Cognition Chaptaba	
NIELSEN, Kayla - F05,	_	-	•	lun 17 10 2016
100	0	16.82	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600		25.57	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
SP	0	5.1	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

NOBLE, Alanna - F04,	- 12	years old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	13.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	29.47	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2 :	49.09	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	12.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	30.9	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
IJ	0	4.42	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	6.69	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	19.27	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
OPENT	0	2342	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
NOVAK, Jayden - F04	, - 12	2 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
200	0	34.33	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800	3 :	2.09	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200		55.69	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
НЈ	0	1.05	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	2.77	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	4.41	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	14.26	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	12.12	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HT	0	8.08	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
NUGENT, Olivia - F03	, - 13	3 years old	- Victoria Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.2	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	30.11	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	13.33	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200H	0	31.48	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1500W	10 :	40.17	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
НЈ	0	1.25	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	4.22	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
TJ	0	8.63	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	7.73	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	13.76	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	21.88	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
O'DONNELL. Shea - FO)5	11 years ol	d - Powell River Track Club	
60	0	9.37	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.41	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	31.72	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600		0.86	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000		41.35	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.58	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	17.8	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
			, ,	•

OKEREKE, Kanyito - F	05, -	· 11 years o	ld - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.47	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	38.9	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
600	2	: 54.79	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	13.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
			,	,
	F06	· •	old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	17.33	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	14.2	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	3.99	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
OLSEN, Kyrstin - F07,	- 9 v	ears old -	Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
60	0	12.3	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	3	: 0.25	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
				·
	04, -	•	ld - Alberni Valley Track Club	
100	0	15.55	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	32.32	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	51.62	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
80H	0	16.93	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
Ц	0	2.97	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.97	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	11.55	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	9.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
ORPILLA. Jenelle - FO3	3. - 1	13 vears old	- Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	,, . 0	15.48	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	n May 27-29 2016
HJ	0	0	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	· ·
113	Ü	Ü	Be Elementary Track and Tield Championships Menn	111104 27 23, 2010
ORR, Erica Jane - F05,	- 1:	1 years old	- Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	18.51	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
1000	5	: 18.9	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
Ц	0	2.35	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
OSTRIKOFF Fila - FO3	- 1	3 vears old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	, <u>-</u>	13.47	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	27.63	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	19.34	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	15.81	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JI	J	13.01	Bob Balley Memorial Meet - Fort Albertii	1410 17 13, 2010
PARCHER, Bianca - F0	3, -	-	d - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
SP	0	5.11	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	12.59	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HT	0	11.24	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016

PARFITT, Lily - F04, -	12 y	ears old	- Okanagan Athletics Club	
100	o	15.95	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
80H	0	16.34	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
Ц	0	3.49	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	11.49	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
PARIS, Lydia - F06, -	10 ye	ears old -	Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.5	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.55	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2	: 5.73	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1000	3	: 57.76	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	11.32	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	4.74	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DT	0	8.12	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	0	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	1478	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
•	06, -	-	old - Trail Track & Field Club	
60	0	11.19	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
100	0	17.34	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	15.22	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
Ц	0	2.74	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	4.12	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
DATERSON Gabby	E07	- 0 voars	old - Kootenay Chaos Track Club	
60	0	9.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600		: 13.78	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	10.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	2.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
U	U	2.9	BC 1D Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2010
PATRICK, Kassidy - F	05, -	11 years	old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	17.71	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
200	0	35.58	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
600	2	: 16.41	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4	: 10.86	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
LJ	0	2.81	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.11	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
-	-			, ,
PATTERSON, Taleshi	a - F(04, - 12 ye	ears old - Universal Athletics Club	
100	0	17.11	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
LJ	0	2.51	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016

PAUGH, Madison - F0	PAUGH, Madison - F03, - 13 years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club				
100	0	14.84	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
200	0	31.69	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
300	0	52.69	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
HJ	0	1.4	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
IJ	0	4.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
TJ	0	9.71	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
SP	0	7.53	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
DT	0	24.39	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
JT	0	30.65	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HT	0	21.16	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
PAUGH, Makenna - Fo)5, -	· 11 years ol	d - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club		
60	0	11.45	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
100	0	19.83	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
200	0	39.05	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
60H	0	16.62	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
800W	6	13.13	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LJ	0	2.67	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	5.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
DT	0	13.39	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
JT	0	13.29	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
PAUL, Tamyka - F04,	12	years old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs		
100	0	17.13	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
200	0	36.03	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
80H	0	17.68	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
Ц	0	3.03	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	5.23	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
PAUSCHE, Naomi - F0	5, -	11 years old	d - Coquitlam Cheetahs		
SP	0	5.21	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
DT	0	10.74	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
PAWLIK, Hanna - F03,	- 1 3	3 years old	- Vancouver Thunderbirds		
100	0	14.56	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016	
Ц	0	4.22	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016	
ΤJ	0	8.77	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016	
PEMBERTON, Anya - I	- 03,	- 13 years o	old - Okanagan Athletics Club		
100	0	14.03	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
200	0	28.46	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
SP	0	7.7	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	

PEMBERTON, Kiera -	F05,	- 11 years	old - South Fraser Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.46	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	0	15.98	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	35.55	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2 :	16.32	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	12.52	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IJ	0	3.41	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	6.92	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
PERLIN, Leelou - F06,	- 10	years old -	- Kamloops Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.49	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
LJ	0	2.58	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP	0	3.55	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
PERRAULT, Jaime - F0	6, -	10 years old	d - Unattached British Columbia	
60	0	8.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.34	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1 :	52.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3 :	31.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	10.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	3.55	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	4.64	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
PESHIN, Maaya - F05,	- 11	L years old	- Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	18.02	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	5.6	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
PETERS, Leah - F05, -	11 y	ears old -	Ocean Athletics	
60	0	8.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.46	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	29.86	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	S Jul 12, 2016
600	1 :	50.75	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 –	S Jun 28, 2016
1000	3 :	24.46	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	10.41	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.51	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	S Jul 12, 2016
SP	0	5.75	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 –	S Jun 28, 2016
PETERSON, Julia - F03	s, - 1	.3 years old	- Peninsula Track & Field Club	
200	0	32.49	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.8	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	7.52	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	18.42	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	24.46	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HT	0	21.27	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016

PHILLIPS FRISK, Ella -	F06,	- 10 years	old - Trail Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.35	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
100	0	16.34	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
600	2:	13.34	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	12.4	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
IJ	0	3.23	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	4.78	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
PINSKY, Sheron - F06,	10	years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.02	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	16.47	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
LJ	0	3.12	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
PINTO, Natalie - F05,	- 11	vears old -	Ocean Athletics	
SP	0	7.88	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	16.57	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
PINTO, Vanessa - F07		•		
600		1.04	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3:	42.77	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	3.32	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	S Jun 28, 2016
POGOR, Abby - F04, -	12 y	ears old -	Kajaks Track & Field Club	
SP	0	6.61	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
DT	0	15.84	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
PORTER. Kavla - F07.	- 9 v	ears old - (Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	10.55	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	17.64	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600		29.35	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	4:	37.8	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	14.66	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	2.41	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	3.23	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
PORTER, Madison - FO	04	12 years ol	d - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	15.78	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	33.23	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1200		55.55	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	17.42	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200H	0	36.57	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.17	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.06	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	11	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	12.33	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
· ·	-		-0	,,

POTASHOVA, Leah -	- F05,	- 11 years	old - South Fraser Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.51	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.84	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
PURI, Yasmin - F03,	-			
100	0	14.3	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	
PV	0	0	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•
П	0	3.86	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	S Jul 5, 2016
PUTZ, Katelyn - F06,	, - 10 ·	years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	16.74	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2 :	2.61	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3 :	46.26	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	12.83	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.12	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.26	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	6.18	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	10.4	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	9.83	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
OPENT	0	1420	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OUAGUA Violet E	07 () voors old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	07, - 3	12.56	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	lun 11 12 2016
60H	0	19.24		Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 14-15, 2016
П	0	2.11	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	2.11		Jun 11-12, 2016
34	U	2.74	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
QUIGG, Zoelle - F04	, - 12	years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
SP	0	5.21	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	15.95	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
RANDALL-GUY. Laui	ren - F	- -03 13 ve	ears old - Victoria Track & Field Club	
200	0	30.87	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
300	0	47.04	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800	_	42.79	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	15.48	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200H	0	34.05	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1500W		39.61	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.74	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	6.65	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	17.53	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	20.18	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DAZMIOU FILE 50	NE 4	1 40000 51:	N Coldon Fars Athlatics	
100	υ 5, - 1 0	17.93	d - Golden Ears Athletics	May 14, 2016
100 HJ	-	0	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	6.4	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
	_		Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	13.69	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

REED, Jordyn - F05, - 11 years old - Unattached British Columbia					
60	0	8.79	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
100	0	14.15	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
200	0	29.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
600	2:	6.41	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
60H	0	10.76	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
LJ	0	4.21	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
DT	0	10.06	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
REID, Abigail - F06, - 1	-				
60	0	11.57	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
100	0	21.89	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
600		44.29	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
HJ	0	0.85	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
RELOVA-CLEGG, Dona	atella	a - F07, - 9 y	years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club		
60	0	10.76	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
100	0	18.06	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
600	2:	27.74	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
1000	4:	25.39	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
60H	0	13.99	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HJ	0	0.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
LJ	0	2.6	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	3.89	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
RELOVA-CLEGG. Elisa	betta	a - F05 11	Lyears old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club		
60	0	9.99	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
100	0	16.49	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
200	0	32.39	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
600		59.77	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
1000		40.44	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
60H	0	13.46	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
800W		24.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
HJ	0	1.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
LJ	0	2.96	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	6.93	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
DT	0	15.39	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
JT	0	17.16	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
31	Ü	17.10	ceel meet in councilay	Juli 23 20, 2010	
RETTIG, Jaime - F04, -	· 12 y	years old -	Langley Mustangs		
100	0	14.47	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
80H	0	15	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
HJ	0	1.2	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
Ц	0	3.96	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
SP	0	6.81	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
JT	0	16.45	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	

REVOY Kate-Lynn -	F05	- 11 vears	old - Campbell River Comets	
60	03,	9.94	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	16.02	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	34.41	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	2.98	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	15.9	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	12.32	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
•		-	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.06	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	30.02	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
80H	0	15.02	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200H	0	36.6	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	4.01	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
ROBERTS, Bridget - I	-06, -	· 10 years	old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	17.06	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
LJ	0	3.07	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
POREPTSON Julia -	EU3	- 12 years	old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
LJ	03,	2.69	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	4.75	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	9.59	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	0	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
,	Ū	Ü	no. Westers Elementaines meet Damas,	
ROBERTSON, Veroni	ica - I	F03, - 13 y	ears old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	13.79	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	29.71	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	17.07	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	3.8	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
TJ	0	7.65	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
ROBINSON Cassie -	FO4	- 12 vears	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
800		: 52.54	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1200		: 44.29	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
DODINGON, Charles		7 0	o ald Calden Fave Athletics	
•		-	s old - Golden Ears Athletics	May 14 2016
60	0	12.32	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	19.99	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
Ц	0	2.02	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
ROBINSON, Danica -	F07,	- 9 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
600	2	: 22.82	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4	: 14.42	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

ROBINSON, Makenna	a - F(07, - 9 years	s old - Langley Mustangs	
60	0	11.37	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	18.55	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
600	2	: 37.42	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
60H	0	14.19	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
IJ	0	2.15	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
		-	l - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
600		: 19.34	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1000	4	: 0.44	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	14.21	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	5.2	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
ROCHE Michelle - FO	5 ₋ ·	11 years old	d - Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club	
600		: 11.13	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1000		: 52	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
Ш	0	3.17	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
D	U	3.17	Not westers Lietheritaries weet – Burnaby	Way 7-8, 2010
ROCHE, Natalie - F03,	- 1 3	3 years old	- Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club	
800	3	: 12.5	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1200	5	: 3.85	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
Ц	0	3.31	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
ROCHE Sonhie - FOS	_ 11	vears old	- Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
600		: 9 ears old 1	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	12.25	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	12.23	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
П	0	3.22	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	4.7	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1320	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OI LIVI	Ü	1320	be 35 i citatinon championships chimwack	3411 23, 2010
ROWELL, Tia - F05, - 1	l1 y	ears old - L	angley Mustangs	
600	2	: 9.14	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	14.02	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.73	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	5.54	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
POTMAN Pages F	16	10 20020 0	ld - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
		-		n May 27 20 2010
60	0	10.35	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships Richn	•
Ц	0	2.36	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	11 IVIAY 27-29, 2016
RUSNAK, Kathleen - F	:05,	- 11 years o	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	9.9	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
600	2	: 8.34	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016

RUSSO, Livia - F06, -	10 ye	ears old - F	Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.7	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	15.59	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	13.6	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.19	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
RYANT, Cayla - F03,	- 13 y	ears old -	Unattached British Columbia	
SP	0	7.98	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SAARI Kalio - EOE - :	11 vo	ars old - K	amloops Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.52	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	_	9.56	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	12.04	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.42	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
Ш	0	4.28	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	9.53	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	
			·	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1962	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SABET, Lana - F03, -	13 ye	ears old - U	Inattached British Columbia	
100	0	13.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	27	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
300	0	42.5	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SADA, Daniela - F04,	- 12	-		
100	0	16.63	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	35.22	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
800	3 :	8.45	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1200	5 :	3.53	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	16.91	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.44	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
SP	0	4.9	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
OPENT	0	1329	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SAGE, Mia - F06, - 10) voa	rs old Os	aan Athletics	
60) y cai	9.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.82	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – 5	
600		: 18.55	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H		13.22		
	0		BC JD Pentathlan Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	3.38	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	7.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0	1163	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SANDHU, Hareet - FO	06, - 1	10 years old	l - Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	10.93	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	17.75	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
			•	•

SANDHU, Jasleen - F0	6, -	10 years old	d - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	10.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.28	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 15.34	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	13.97	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.95	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
CANCUA Nameli FO	•	12	County France Treads & Field Chale	
		-	- South Fraser Track & Field Club	I.J. 2. 2016
100	0	14.49	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	29.63	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
300	0	47	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•
800		: 24.97	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1200		: 53	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
2000		: 18.17	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
80H	0	14.22	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	31.17	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.39	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	4.08	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
TJ	0	8.97	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	5.81	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2383	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SANTA ANA. Sophia -	F04	l 12 vears	old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.63	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	30.38	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	49.58	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.8	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	
DT	0	14.33	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•
		-	Alberni Valley Track Club	
	0		CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	18	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	13.98	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.83	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	9.4	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	11.6	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SCHERK. Veronica - FO	07. -	9 vears old	- Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.38	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	17.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	12.35	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800W		: 56.64	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	2.95	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	
SP	0	4.82	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Jr	U	7.02	De 10 Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 23-31, 2010

SCHMIDT, Jenna - F03	3, - 1	.3 years ol	d - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	15.94	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	18.88	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	3.44	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	3.34	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	11.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
				,
SCHOLANDER, Teagai	n - F	06, - 10 ye	ars old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club	
60	0	11	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	18.26	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2 :	21.38	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4 :	9.05	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	15.02	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.59	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	3.47	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SCHULTZ, Lia - F06, - :	10 y	ears old -	Peninsula Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.8	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	14.39	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.1	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
	-		Kamloops Track & Field Club	
1000		2.73	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
Ш	0	2.69	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
JT	0	6.94	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SCOTT. Victoria - F03.	- 13	R vears old	- Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.41	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.76	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.81	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	17.97	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
			,	, ,
SELF, Delaney - F07, -	9 ye	ears old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.51	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	17.64	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2 :	35.21	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
60H	0	13.58	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	2.74	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	2.5	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
	_			
		-	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.86	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600		21.84	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
60H	0	12.94	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ 	0	1.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
П	0	3.02	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	3.19	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016

SELLERS, Adria - F04,	- 12	years old -	Vancouver Olympic Club	
100	0	15.57	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	າ May 27-29, 2016
200	0	31.31	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2:	44.57	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	14.54	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800W	5:	51.12	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
IJ	0	3.74	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016
SHAW, Julia - F05, - 11	l ve	ars old - Co	oguitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.61	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.31	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	32.42	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	11.54	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.43	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	5.46	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
CHECHAN Machan F	-02	12	Jd. Comou Vallou Courana	
. •	-	•	old - Comox Valley Cougars	lun 25 26 2016
100	0	14.95	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	30 40.05	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800		49.95	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
П	0	3.47	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SHIELDS, Ellery - F07,	- 9 y	ears old -	Trail Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.38	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	17.44	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	13.13	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
Ц	0	2.98	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	3.67	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SHIELDS. Jendava - F0	4	12 vears old	d - Trail Track & Field Club	
80H	0	15.55	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200H	0	34	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.6	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	7.15	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	21.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	19.42	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
•	-	•	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.8	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	31.76	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	53.49	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	35.36	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.4	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.21	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016

SHOKER, Zara - F03, -	13 y	years old -	Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	16.25	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
200	0	33.84	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	56.12	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
800	3	7.14	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.78	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
НТ	0	14.76	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SHUEN. Karina - F03.	- 13	vears old -	Vancouver Olympic Club	
100	0	13.78	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	28.74	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	49.78	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
80H	0	14.58	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Ц	0	3.13	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
TJ	0	7.71	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	• •
SHIIKVN Arden - FOA	_ 1	2 years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	, - <u>-</u> 0	15.36	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.94	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	3.63	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Эr	U	3.03	BC 3D Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2010
SIDHU, Amrita - F06,	- 10	years old -	Ocean Athletics	
60	0	9.74	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.84	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	3 Jun 28, 2016
1000	3	: 55.19	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	11.58	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.42	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	3.53	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	3 Jun 28, 2016
SIDHUBRAR, Manvee	r - F	07, - 9 years	s old - South Fraser Track & Field Club	
60	0	11.19	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	18.18	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2	: 19.7	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1000	4	15.13	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
Ц	0	2.29	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SIKORSKY Larissa - FO)5	11 years ol	d - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	10.36	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	16.86	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
CINANA ONIC I and a FOR			Constall Branch and	
		-	- Campbell River Comets	l 44 42 2046
60	0	9.36	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.45	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	31.12	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	11.4	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
L) HJ	0	1.2 3.44	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
L) SP	0		Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Rob Dailey Memorial Meet - Rort Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT SP	0	6.86 15.04	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 14-15, 2016
	0			Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	9.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

SINGER, Jordan - F04,	- 12	2 years old	- Trail Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.4	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
300	0	50.57	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
800	2 :	58.57	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0	3.41	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP	0	3.66	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
				•
• •	- 9 y		Trail Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.68	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.36	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2:	10.83	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	11.31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0	2.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	4.18	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SKUSE. Tvza - F04 12	2 ve	ars old - C	ampbell River Comets	
100	0	14.76	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	31.45	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800		51.93	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1200		53.78	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	15.3	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200H	0	34.32	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.76	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.94	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	14.81	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	16.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
CLATED AA		1.1		
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		-	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
	_		Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	18.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	2.64	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SMITH, Abigail - F05,	- 11	years old -	Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	10.01	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	15.63	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	12.55	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
IJ	0	3.11	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SMITH. Ashlev - F03	13	vears old -	Deerfoot Athletic Club	
800		11.11	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
300	٠.	11.11	Be Elementary Track and Field Championships Them.	11viay 27 23, 2010
SMITH, Brenn - F04, -	12 y	years old -	Prince George Track And Field Club	
1200	4:	52.98	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
80H	0	19.11	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	39.11	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
Ц	0	2.88	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016

SMITH, Dehkontee -	F07,	- 9 years o	ld - Chilliwack Track & Field Club				
60	0	9.93	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016			
100	0	16.22	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016			
SMITH, Elizabeth - F05, - 11 years old - Golden Ears Athletics							
600		: 23.91	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
60H	0	13.7	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
HJ	0	0	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
LJ	0	2.48	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
SP	0	4.37	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
SMITH, Ella - F04, - 1	2 ve	ars old - Ta	angley Mustangs				
100	0	16.68	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016			
LJ	0	2.7	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016			
SMITH Emily E07	0 1/6	pars old (Golden Ears Athletics				
100	- 9 y e 0	18.36	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
600		: 19.45	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
		14.28		May 14, 2016			
60H	0		Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
HJ	0	0.9	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
П	0	2.84	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
SP	0	3.53	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
SMITH, Samantha - I	F07, ·	- 9 years old	d - Prince George Track And Field Club				
60	0	12.17	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016			
100	0	19.52	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
60H	0	14.91	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
HJ	0	0.76	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016			
IJ	0	2.04	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
SP	0	3.72	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
SMITH, Siobhan - F0	5, - 1	.1 years old	- Norwesters Track & Field Club				
60	0	9.5	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016			
100	0	15.3	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016			
200	0	33.83	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016			
SMITH, Veroncia - F0	05, - :	11 years old	d - Chilliwack Track & Field Club				
JT	0	10.9	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016			
SMITS, Ouinn - F06.	- 10 ·	vears old -	Comox Valley Cougars				
60	0	10.08	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
100	0	16.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
600		: 4.48	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
1000		: 45.85	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
60H	0	11.94	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
HJ	0	1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
LJ	0	2.58	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
SP	0	4.8	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
DT	0	9.12	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
JT	0	6.76	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
J1	J	5.7 5	333. maat m additionaly	20, 2010			

SNIP, Avelene - F03, -	13	years old -	Vancouver Thunderbirds		
100	0	14.5	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – St July 26, 2016		
200	0	31.27	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•	
LJ	0	3.51	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•	
				, ,	
SOHI, Gunreet - F07, -	. 9 y	ears old - S	South Fraser Track & Field Club		
60	0	11.89	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
100	0	19.7	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
SOLVEY, Amity - F06.	- 10	vears old -	Golden Ears Athletics		
60	0	11.15	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
100	0	20.49	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
60H	0	15.72	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
НЈ	0	0.9	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
LJ	0	2.62	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
SP	0	4.4	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
Jr.	U	4.4	Aimuai Lagie Classic - Mapie Muge	Way 14, 2010	
SOMA, Meera - F04, -	12	years old -	Vancouver Olympic Club		
100	0	17.43	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016	
300	0	57.96	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016	
800	3 :	10.34	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
LJ	0	3.16	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
COTI Issaukins FOZ	•		Occasi Adhilatica		
SOTI, Josephine - F07, - 9 years old - Ocean				. Il. 26 2016	
100	0	16.36	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S		
600		7.21	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
60H	0	13.37	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – S		
Ц	0	2.84	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
SPENCER, Virginia - FO)3, -	13 years ol	d - Vancouver Thunderbirds		
100		14.36	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
200	0	30.24	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016	
300	0	50.19	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
80H	0	13.94	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
STEELE, Annika - F04,	- 12	-	-		
100	0	13.75	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
200	0	28.36	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
STEPHENS. Miranda -	F04	12 vears	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds		
100	0	13.88	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	n May 27-29, 2016	
200	0	29.16	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	•	
300	0		BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
800		37.49	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
			·		
	-		Jnattached British Columbia		
600	2 :	12.68	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 9	-	
HJ	0	1	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 9	S Jul 12, 2016	
Ц	0	2.69	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – S	5 Jul 12, 2016	

STEWART, Isla - F04,	- 12	years old -	Ocean Athletics	
80H	0	15.33	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	St July 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.44	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	S Jul 12, 2016
SP	0	5.07	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	St July 26, 2016
STEWART-BARNETT,	Kate	elyn - F03, -	13 years old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
800	2	: 24.77	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	3	: 49.57	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
2000	6	: 57.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	14.33	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.48	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	4.02	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.62	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2346	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
STORMS Diley 503	12		David City Typels 9 Field Club	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		-	- Royal City Track & Field Club	I 2 2016
100	0	15	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	30.87	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200H	0	34.45	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
STORMS, Sadie - F07,	- 9	years old -	Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	20.22	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
STOYAK, Anna - F06,	- 10	years old -	West Vancouver Track & Field	
60H	0	14.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Ц	0	2.76	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SUSSEV Katalyn - EN	1	1 years old	- Vancouver Olympic Club	
200	,, - <u>.</u> 0	37.54	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
600	_	: 23.91	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016 Apr 22-23, 2016
		0.95	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	•
HJ	0	0.95	VOC Elementary Track & Field Weet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
SWEET, Emily - F07, -	9 ye	ears old - (Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	11.83	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	19.97	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	14.87	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	2.1	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SYMON Chica FO7	٥.	امام مسمم	Vancouver Thunderbirds	
	-			III 20 21 2016
60 100	0	9.94	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.86	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600		: 14.37	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	•
60H	0	12.37	BC JD Pentathlan Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
П	0	3.12	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	4.03	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1051	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

SYMON, Ella - F03, - 1	13 ye	ears old - V	ancouver Thunderbirds		
300	0	51.06	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
800	2 :	32.94	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
1200	4 :	0.82	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
80H	0	15.98	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
200H	0	33.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
HJ	0	1.3	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016	
LJ	0	3.56	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	5.4	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
JT	0	13.74	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
OPENT	0	1839	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
		-	- Kajaks Track & Field Club		
300		45.62	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
800		23.98	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 5	•	
1200		56.27	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
2000	7 :	20.7	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016	
TAYLOR, Sophie - F03, - 13 years old - Vancouver Thunderbirds					
100	0	13.62	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
200	0	28.15	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•	
300	0	46.69	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•	
80H	0	15.13	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
SP	0	6.84	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
				, , -	
TERRY, Noelle - F05,	- 11	-	Vancouver Thunderbirds		
60	0	10.29	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	າ May 27-29, 2016	
100	0	17.39	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016	
HJ	0	1	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016	
THOMAS, Lucie - F03	13	3 vears old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs		
100	0	14.44	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
200	0	29.38	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HJ	0	1.4	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
				, , -	
THORNBURN, Sarah	- FO 6	i, - 10 years	old - South Fraser Track & Field Club		
60	0	9.98	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
100	0	15.98	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
600	2 :	: 18.12	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
HJ	0	1.05	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
Ц	0	3.32	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
THRASHER, Aria - F06, - 10 years old - Powell River Track Club					
600		12.04	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
1000		50.16	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
SP		4.74	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
DT	0	8.18	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
JT	0	11.38	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
J 1	J	11.50	LIWOOG WYNE ITHER WICCE INGITATIO	11.14 20 23, 2010	

TIMAR, Sophia - F06,	- 10	years old -	Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	10.83	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	19.74	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2	: 43.96	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	15.87	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	4.71	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
			· · · · · ·	,
TIPPE, Kaylee - F05, -		'		
60	0	10.79	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	13.54	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.87	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	
SP	0	2.53	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 –	•
DT	0	9.92	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 –	S Jun 28, 2016
TITONE, Maelle - F07, - 9 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club				
60	0	12.37	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	21.03	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2	: 43.01	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	14.51	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
IJ	0	2.02	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	2.63	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
TIFRNAGEL Ania - FO	2 _	13 years old	d - Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.96	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	3.94	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	11.42	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ç.	Ū		sesse penemenanneet eoquation	Juli 11 12, 2010
TJOA, Clara - F03, - 13	yea	ars old - Va	ancouver Olympic Club	
100	0	13.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	29.28	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	48.35	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
80H	0	15.21	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
200H	0	32.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
TOD, Alexa - F05, - 11	vea	ars old - La	nglev Mustangs	
60	0	9.66	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	15.79	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	33.08	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.45	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
			·	• •
TREMBLAY, Inez - F06	i, - 1	.0 years old	- West Vancouver Track & Field	
60	0	11.21	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	18.94	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016

TREPANIER, Sarah - F	06, -	- 10 years o	ld - Prince George Track And Field Club	
600	2	: 31.2	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4	: 37.28	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	14.89	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.3	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	4.61	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
DT	0	10.31	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	6.9	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
TREPKE. Evelvn - F04.	- 12	2 vears old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
80H	0	21.93	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
800W	_	: 23.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Ш		2.46	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	3.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	19.18	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	9.24	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
• •			The state of the s	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
TREPKE, Miranda - F0	7, -	9 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	11.59	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	19.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 39.25	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	15.74	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	3.67	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
TROPFA. Vada - F03.	- 13	vears old -	Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
HJ	0	1.3	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	16.94	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HT	0	18.98	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
	Ū	10.00	zinesa wyne waakmeet waname	
TROPEA, Zoey - F05, -	11	years old -	Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.85	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	13.98	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	2.9	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	5.95	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	14.09	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
TUCK, Logan - F06 1	.0 v	ears old - P	Peninsula Track & Field Club	
60	0	12.33	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
800W	0	1000000	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
НЈ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	2.04	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	4.02	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	6.29	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
<u>- ·</u>	_	- · -		·,

TUKKER, Nyla - F06, -	10 y	ears old -	Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	9.53	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	15.78	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
600	2 :	0.39	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	11.43	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.18	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.59	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016
SP	0	5.39	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1704	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
TUNTI, Laysha - F03, -	. 13	vears old -	Ocean Athletics	
100	0	13.16	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	27.08	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800		: 52.7	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	12.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.42	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	4.76	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	8.11	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2584	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OFLINI	U	2364	BC 1D Feritatinon championships - Chillwack	Juli 25, 2010
TURNER, Aliah - F06,	- 10	years old -	Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	17.81	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
600	2 :	30.26	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
1000	0	1000000	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
Ц	0	0	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
TURNER, Madeleine -	F07	7, - 9 years c	old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2 :	40.62	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	12.12	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	
800W	6 :	28.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.04	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	3.78	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
OPENT	0	842	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
TURPIN, Jorja - F06, -	10 \	voars old	Goldon Fars Athlotics	
60	0	11.04	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	19.83	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	U	19.05	Allitual Eagle Classic - Maple Nuge	Ividy 14, 2010
	5, - :	-	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	16.79	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	35.27	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	· ·
60H	0	13.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Ц	0	3.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

UNDERHILL, Abigayle	UNDERHILL, Abigayle - F03, - 13 years old - Campbell River Comets				
100	0	14.57	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
200	0	30.41	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
300	0	48.4	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
800	2:	55.6	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
1200	4:	51.48	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
2000	9 :	46.95	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
LJ	0	3.23	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	5.99	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
UNRUH. Macv - F06	10 9	vears old -	Chilliwack Track & Field Club		
60	0	10.51	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
100	0	17.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
600		23.55	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
60H	0	14.57	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
HJ	0	1.03	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
IJ	0	3.22	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	4.74	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
OPENT	0	996	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
OI LIVI	U	330	be 15 i citatilon championships cillilwack	Juli 25, 2010	
URBANOWICZ, Sonya - F04, - 12 years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club					
100	0	14.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
200	0	31.08	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
300	0	50.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
HJ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
LJ	0	3.02	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
SP	0	7.57	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
DT	0	19.15	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
JT	0	18.91	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
HT	0	25.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
VALLI, Chiara - F06, - 1	LO y	ears old - L	angley Mustangs		
60	0	11.11	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
100	0	18.36	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
60H	0	15.46	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
П	0	2.51	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
VAN ARKEL. Anneke -	F03	13 vears	old - Ocean Athletics		
Ы		3.46	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – 5	S Jul 12, 2016	
•			s old - Ocean Athletics		
100		18.35	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
200		38.72	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – S		
Ц	0	2.37	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – S	3 Jul 12, 2016	
VAN ARKEL, Madelina	- F(07, - 9 years	old - Ocean Athletics		
100	0	17.1	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – S	3 Jul 12, 2016	
60H	0	14.39	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
Ц	0	2.58	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – S	3 Jul 12, 2016	

VAN DE LOOSDRECH	IT, Alison - F03,	, - 13 years old - Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
100	0 14.14	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0 29.75	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
80H	0 17.44	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0 15.22	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
VAN DEN BULK, Alex	xis - F03, - 13 ye	ears old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
100	0 14.82	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0 30.76	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
800	3:15.95	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0 17.07	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0 3.78	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0 5.75	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0 18.94	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0 15.52	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0 13.8	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
•	•	s old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
60	0 10.46	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0 16.59	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2:24.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0 14.51	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0 1	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
IJ	0 2.76	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0 4.32	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0 8.32	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0 5.8	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
VANDERVEMD Proc	delum EOO 10	years old - Powell River Track Club	
100	0 14.7	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0 14.7	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
300	0 50.56	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800	2:51.09	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1200	4: 26.3	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
2000	4 · 20.3 8 : 28.98	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
2000 80H	0 14.62	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H			
ZUUH LJ	0 31.65 0 3.47	CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016
TJ	0 3.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0 0.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0 19.33	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JI	0 10.9	CCCF IIIEEL III COULTEILDY	Juli 23 - 20, 2010

VARGA, Amelia - F06,	- 10 years	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0 9.83	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0 16.09	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2:12.29	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	4:6.02	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0 13.58	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
800W	6:22.34	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0 1.15	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
Ц	0 3.11	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0 3.72	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0 11.55	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0 6.65	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
VARMA-VITUG, Sofia	- F07, - 9 y	rears old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0 10.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0 16.22	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2:19.61	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	4:16.59	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
60H	0 13.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0 0.95	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0 2.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0 3.54	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0 703	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
VAUDAN, Gabrielle - I	F07, - 9 yea	ars old - Langley Mustangs	
60	0 11.11	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0 18.24		Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2:20.16	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	4: 15.52	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0 13.99	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0 0.95	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0 2.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0 3.71	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
VEILLEUX, Jasmine - F	03, - 13 ye	ears old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
800	3:38.82	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
1200	5 : 28.73	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richi	m May 27-29, 2016
VERDUIN, Zohra - F03	, - 13 year	s old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0 15.81	. Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4:50.28	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0 16.88	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0 37.3	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0 1.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0 3.79	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0 11.42	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
НТ	0 11.28	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016

VIRGINILLO, Shantell	e - F06, -	10 years old - Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0 11.	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0 17.	8 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2:23.	8 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1000	4:10.	5 Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
LJ	0 2.8	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DT	0 9.0	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
		C ,	
VLAHOVIC, Krysthina	- FO4 , - 1	2 years old - Universal Athletics Club	
100	0 14.	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0 30.	4 VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
800	2:48.	4 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0 12.	7 Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200H	0 31.	9 Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0 1.2	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0 4.1	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0 4.2	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0 199	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
•		F04, - 12 years old - Trail Track & Field Club	
100	0 16.	, 3	Apr 30, 2016
IJ	0 3.0	, 0	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0 4.6	, 3	Apr 30, 2016
DT	0 12.	, 3	Apr 30, 2016
HT	0 10.	1 West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
VOSSENAAR Abby-	EN6 - 10	vears old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60H	0 15.	•	May 14, 2016
HJ	0 13.		May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0 3.5	•	May 14, 2016
JT	0 3.5		May 7-8, 2016
Ji	0 11.	Not westers Elementaries Weet – Burnaby	Iviay 7-8, 2010
WADE, Skyla - F05, - :	11 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0 9.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0 14.	8 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0 30.	6 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1 : 52.	·	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3 : 25.	·	May 7-8, 2016
	-	s old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0 9.3	•	May 14-15, 2016
100	0 15.	,	May 28-29, 2016
200	0 31.	•	May 14-15, 2016
600	1:57.	•	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3:34.	3 CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0 11.	,	May 28-29, 2016
800W	5 : 29.	•	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0 1.1	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
IJ	0 3.5	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0 6.7	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0 11.	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0 12.	3 Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016

WALLACE, Feron - FO)7, - 9 years old	- Kamloops Track & Field Club	
60	0 10.88	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
1000	4:3.09	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
IJ	0 2.51	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP	0 4.21	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
WALTON-KNIGHT, B	ethany - F03, - 1	.3 years old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0 14	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
200	0 31	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
300	0 50.83	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
800	2:57.62	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0 17.26	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0 0	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0 3.83	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
TJ	0 8.27	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0 5.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0 17.32	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0 11.29	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
OPENT	0 1128	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
WARAICH Madeline	- F06 10 vear	s old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0 9.94	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2:12.04	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0 11.4	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richr	•
HJ	0 1.1	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richr	•
Ц	0 3.24	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
WARD. Emma - F05.	- 11 years old -	Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0 17.44	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0 36.62	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0 13.89	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0 2.01	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0 5.2	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
WARD Natalie - F07	- 9 years old -	Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0 18.72	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2:29.98	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0 14.52	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0 2.01	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0 4.72	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
MATSON Emma 5	M 12 years st	N Dringo Goorgo Track And Eigld Club	
		d - Prince George Track And Field Club	lun 11 12 2016
800 1200	3 : 18.53 5 · 19.91	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200 LJ	5:18.81	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
DT	0 3.39 0 14.6	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
			Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0 16.19	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016

WATTS, Morgen - F07	, ₋ 9	years old	- Prince George Track And Field Club	
1000	4	: 50.25	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	1.97	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	3.51	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
WEAR, Sebryn - F05,	- 11	years old -	Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.65	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	15.21	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	31.85	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	3	: 36.83	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	13.04	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
IJ	0	3.15	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	3.75	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	13.04	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	10.09	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
	_			
WELLS, Ava - F05, - 11	-			
100	0	15.25	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	11.18	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
Ц	0	2.76	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
WFRNFR, Aisha - F03.	- 13	3 vears old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	13.41	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	27.4	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
300	0	44.7	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800	0	1000000	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200H	0	30.8	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
IJ	0	3.67	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	13.54	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	12.54	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
•	Ū	12.0	2.11000 Trylie Frank Freet Hallamie	
WHITE, Poppy - F06, -	10	years old -	Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	10.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
100	0	16.97	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 16.83	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	4	: 12.71	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	13.91	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800W	6	: 10.28	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	2.97	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.04	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	9.8	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
	,	555	40	
		-	- 10 years old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	NA 14 45 2046
60	0	11.76	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP 	0	3.76	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	6.25	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016

WICKMAN, Callie	F07, - 9 years old	- Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0 11.45	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0 19.35	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2:29.05	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1000	4:27.71	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0 14.71	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800W	7:25.42	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0 0.9	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0 2.34	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0 3.99	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
WICKMAN, Rylie -	F05, - 11 years old	- Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0 10.84	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0 17.5	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0 35.85	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2:11.91	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1000	3:51.35	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0 14.04	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
800W	5:30.01	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0 1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0 2.97	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0 5.63	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0 11.12	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0 11.62	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
WIDESKI, Victoria	- F04, - 12 years ol	d - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0 14.11	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
800	3:20.24	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0 14.51	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0 1.4	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
IJ	0 4.39	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0 9.77	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DT	0 28.28	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0 25.99	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	S Jul 5, 2016
HT	0 22.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0 2173	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
WIEBE, Morgan - I	705, - 11 years old	- Prince George Track And Field Club	
60	0 9.32	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
100	0 15.11	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0 30.8	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	2:1.27	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3:40.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0 11.72	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0 1.09	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0 3.49	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0 8.93	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016

WIEBE, Sage - F07, 60	0	11.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	18.29	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600		20.25	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
1000		14.11	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H		14.43	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ		2.53	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
WIELAND, Emily - I	F03, - 13	3 years ol	d - Unattached British Columbia	
100	0	14.47	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	30.6	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	48.59	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	4.15	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	8.19	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	23.13	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Rich	m May 27-29, 2016
WILLIAMS, Danica	- F04, -	12 years	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
80H	0	16.35	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.04	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	12.31	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
WOLDESLASSIE, Sh	ushan -	- F03, - 13	years old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
200	0	33.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	3.22	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	19.6	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
WOODCOX, Kened	i - F04,	- 12 years	s old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
100	0	15.08	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
200	0	33.84	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
80H	0	17.33	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
LJ	0	3.35	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	6.29	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	15.34	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
WOODE, Rachel - F	05, - 11	L years old	d - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	16.64	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3:	59	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.75	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

WORK, Meadow - F0!	5, - :	11 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.27	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	14.88	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	31.7	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 9.4	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	13.94	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.34	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.41	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	13	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	14.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
WRIGHT Eva - E07 -	0 vc	ars old - D	rince George Track And Field Club	
100	0 y e	19.94	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
IJ	0	2.11	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
D	U	2.11	Sub Zero Meet - Frince George	Αρί 30, 2010
XU, Jenny - F03, - 13	year	rs old - Van	couver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.52	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
YAN. Jiavu - F05 11	vea	rs old - We	est Vancouver Track & Field	
Ш	0	3.04	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
YARDLEY, Skylar - F04	1, - 1	L2 years old	- Ocean Athletics	
HJ	0	1.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	2.65	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	4.43	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	14.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	21.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
YAU. Noelle - F03 1	3 ve	ears old - V	ancouver Thunderbirds	
1200	-	: 58.08	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	4.16	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	8.23	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DT	0	24.41	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
JT	0	27.57	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
·		-	Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.37	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	14.81	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	32.08	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600		: 7.77	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	11.37	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	3.63	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.04	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	10.35	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	1521	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

YONG, Ellie - F07, - 9	yea	rs old -	Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.84	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	15.99	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
600	2	: 12.53	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	11.35	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.1	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	4.31	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1248	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
YOUNG, Payton - FO	5, - 1	0 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.35	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	16.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.06	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	5.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	11.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
YUNG, Kaitlin - F04, -	· 12 y	years old	d - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.59	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	33.89	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
LJ	0	0	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
SP	0	5.38	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016

JD Top Ten Performances - 2016 - by Name

Criteria for inclusion:

Competitive member of BC Athletics

Best Performance in event over 2015season at JD Approved Meets

Hand Timed Results adjusted (add 0.24 sec for races 300m or less, 0.14 for 400m races)

Event	miı	n : sec-m	Meet	Date
ACOB, Matthew	- M0!	5, - 11 years o	old - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
100	0	15.7	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200	0	31.41	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
600	1	: 53.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	: 25.42	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	13.81	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
ADAMS, Joey - N	и06, -	10 years old	- Langley Mustangs	
60	0	9.37	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.98	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 51.7	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1000	3	: 29.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	10.73	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IJ	0	3.93	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	6.37	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2167	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
ALEXANDER, Tay	ylor - I	M04, - 12 yea	ars old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
800	2	: 47.71	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4	: 33.43	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
ALEXANDER, Tyl	er - N	106, - 10 year	s old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	19.94	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 36.54	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	18.11	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.04	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
JT	0	8.14	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
ALFORD, Skylar	- M04	, - 12 years o	ld - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
800	2	: 48.32	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4	: 30.2	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

ANIAMAKA, Divi	ne - N	M05, - 11 yeaı	rs old - Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	9.12	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	14.65	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	31.42	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2	: 3.86	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	10.88	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	7.92	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1926	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
ANIAMAKA Prai	so - N	//03 - 13 vear	s old - Universal Athletics Club	
200	0	27.54	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
300	0	42.12	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
800	2	: 23.48	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	12.61	BC JD Frentatilion Championships - Chilliwack BC JD Track & Field Championships - Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H			BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	·
	0	29.48		Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.57	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	4.5	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
TJ	0	11.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	8.08	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2917	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
ANTSCHERL, Cha	rles -	M04, - 12 yea	ars old - Ocean Athletics	
300	0	52.51	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 39.93	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1200	4	: 23.31	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 -	Sı Jul 5, 2016
JT	0	18.74	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	SıJul 5, 2016
ARMOUR, Cade -	· M03	8, - 13 years o	ld - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	13.47	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	Sı Jul 12, 2016
200	0	27.56	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	20.16	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
APMOUD Tovic	NAOA	l 12 years o	ld - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	16.79	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	•
				May 14, 2016
IJ	0	3.08	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	12.72	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
•		•	old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	14.58	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	31.16	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	Sı Jul 5, 2016
300	0	48.61	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2	: 43.66	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	14.52	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	33.07	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 -	SıJul 5, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.62	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	3.97	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	8.95	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
OPENT	0	1756	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

ARSEN	AULT, Jak	e - M(05, - 11 years	s old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
	100	0	17.08	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
	600	2	: 10.09	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	1000	4	: 8.35	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
	60H	0	14.42	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	DT	0	13.39	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	JT	0	16.2	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
BABAC		106, -	-	- Langley Mustangs	
	60	0	9.49	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
	100	0	15.42	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
	1000	3	: 56.73	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	60H	0	12.27	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
	HJ	0	1.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	LJ	0	3.19	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
	SP	0	6.22	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DAILEV	lavon N	M02	12 years als	d - Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club	
DAILLI	80H	vius, - 0	19.57	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
	HJ	0	0	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
	SP	0	7.15	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
	Эr	U	7.13	Be 3D Ferratifion championships - chillwack	Juli 23, 2010
BAJAR	UNAS, Ma	arty - I	M06, - 10 yea	ars old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
	60	0	10	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
	100	0	16.21	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
	600	2	: 3.05	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
	60H	0	10.94	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
	HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	LJ	0	3.51	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
	SP	0	8.82	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
	DT	0	12.11	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	JT	0	25.5	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
	OPENT	0	1888	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DAKCH			43	d. CommuNallan Commu	
БАКЭП	100	vius, . 0	14.25	d - Comox Valley Cougars CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	200	0	29.61	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	300	0	46.08	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	800	2	: 26.28	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	1200	4	· 4.06	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	2000	6	: 49.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	2000 HJ	0	1.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	113	U	1.25	cccr meet in courtenay	Juli 23 - 20, 2010
BAKSH	I, Avik - N	105, -	11 years old	- Comox Valley Cougars	
	60	0	9.91	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	100	0	16.03	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	200	0	33	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
		_	4 75	DC ID Tunal, Q Field Chamanianahina Cuman	1 1 20 24 2046
	600	2	: 4.75	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	600 1000	2 3	: 4.75 : 40.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jul 29-31, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016

BALAZSY, Andre	BALAZSY, Andrew - M06, - 10 years old - Deerfoot Athletic Club					
1000	4	: 3.05	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016		
		-	old - Deerfoot Athletic Club			
200	0	34.2	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016		
BALLINGER, Simon - M03, - 13 years old - Pacific Athletics						
100	0	12.87	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
200	0	26.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
300	0	43.38	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
LJ	0	4.44	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
TJ	0	9.69	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
DT	0	21.05	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
JT	0	16.71	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
		_				
		· -	ld - Okanagan Athletics Club			
60	0	11.27	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
100	0	18.83	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
LJ	0	2.25	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
BARRET, Rafael	- M04,	- 12 years o	ld - Coquitlam Cheetahs			
100	0	14.83	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
200	0	32.08	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
· · · · · ·		-	ld - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club			
100	0	16.46	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
200	0	33.57	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
300	0	56.99	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
800	2	: 58.1	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
1200	4	: 47.53	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
80H	0	16.97	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
200H	0	36.48	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
HJ	0	0	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
LJ	0	3.04	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
SP	0	4.93	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
DT	0	14.76	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
JT	0	16.68	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
BARTEL, Ty - M	03, - 13	years old -	Vernon Amateur Athletics Association			
100	0	15.35	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
200	0	31.06	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
300	0	49.34	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
800	2	: 54.93	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
SP	0	5.71	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
		•	s old - Universal Athletics Club			
100	0	14.97	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
200	0	30.85	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		

BATES-MONTOY	/A, Do	minic - M04,	- 12 years old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	14.76	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	33.13	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
300	0	51.3	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
800	2	: 54.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	18.68	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	2.57	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
PATH Comoron	N407	. O voors ol	d - Langley Mustangs	
-		, - 9 years on 11.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	I.J. 20. 21. 2016
60 100	0 0	11.03 17.78	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 -	Jul 29-31, 2016
				•
600 LJ	2 0	: 16.59 2.54	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	U	2.54	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
BEATON, Joshua	a - M04	4, - 12 years	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	15.6	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	32.24	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
300	0	54.58	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	15.94	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	35.1	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
800W	7	: 43.36	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.32	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	4.98	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	10.7	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	11.07	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
REALIREGARD N	Matth	-w - M04 - 1	2 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	16.06	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.55	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	17.67	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
J 1	U	17.07	Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria	Way 7-8, 2010
		-	d - Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.41	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	29.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	49.11	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2	: 47.33	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1200	4	: 26.85	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
BEECH, Finnley -	· M07,	- 9 years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	, 11.88	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	19.69	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
1000	4	: 24.95	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	15.3	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	2.42	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016

BEHAN, Evan - I	M07, -	9 years old -	Powell River Track Club	
60	0	10.98	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	18.59	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
600	2	: 27.82	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	14.55	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.77	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0	3.45	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
31	U	3.43	cccr meet in courtenay	Juli 23 - 20, 2010
	m - M0	· ·	old - Bulkley Valley Athletic Society	
1000	4	: 46.61	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
BELANGER, Max	xim - N	Л04, - 12 yeaı	rs old - Bulkley Valley Athletic Society	
1200	4	: 48.14	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	-			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
		•	old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	13.4	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	4.61	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
BERKEY, Rowen	n - M04	l, - 12 years o	ld - Campbell River Comets	
100	0	16.19	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
800	2	: 59.01	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4	: 33.24	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.02	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	12.18	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	17.29	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	17.29	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
п	U	12	Garriock frack & Field Meet - Duricali	Juli 11-12, 2016
BERKEY, Shea -	M07, -	9 years old	- Campbell River Comets	
60	0	10.05	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	16.52	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2	: 3.79	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1000	3	: 45.85	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	13.03	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.73	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
BIMED Evan N	M06	10 years old	- Universal Athletics Club	
		-		I.J. 20. 21. 2016
60	0	10.28	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.86	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 15.84	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
IJ	0	2.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
BIWER, Lukas -	M05, -	· 11 years old	- Universal Athletics Club	
SP	0	8.26	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	19.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

BLACKBURN, An	drew	- M07, - 9 ye	ears old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
60	0	11.37	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	18.69	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
600	2	: 31.06	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
1000	4	: 28.18	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	14.27	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0.92	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	2.77	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.07	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
BLAKELY, Caemo	n - M	103, - 13 year	s old - Vancouver Olympic Club	
800	3	: 1.06	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Ric	chm May 27-29, 2016
LJ	0	3.53	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
TJ	0	7.85	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Ric	•
BOLLINGER, Rob	ert - I	M05, - 11 yea	ars old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.36	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.09	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	31.22	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 5.13	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3	: 40.19	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	13.14	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
IJ	0	3.11	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.16	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	16.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
BOND, Dawson -	- M07	, - 9 years ol	d - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
60	0	11.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	18.6	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 27.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	4	: 14.54	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	2.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	4.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
BOND, Mitchell	- M05	, - 11 years c	old - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
60	0	9.65	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 52.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	: 18.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.54	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.07	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

BONDUAU, Lenny	- M04,	- 12 years	old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.97	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	28.81	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2 :	38.9	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	14.31	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IJ	0	4.21	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
SP	0	8.8	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
DT	0	18.75	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
OPENT	0	2110	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
BOWES, Aiden - N	/106, - 1	0 years old	- Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	17.92	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	14.56	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	2.56	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	4.69	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
BRADLEY, Jackson	n - M05,	11 years	old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.45	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	29.55	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richm	•
600		45.77	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
LJ	0	3.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	11.03	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DT	0	27.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
BRADSHAW. Heni	rv - M0	7 9 vears	old - Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	10.87	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	18.62	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600		26.68	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
BRAR, Armaan - N	/l05, - 1	1 years old	- Unattached British Columbia	
200	0	, 31.45	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
600	1 :	58.21	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
1000		36.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	8.77	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	
BRENNAN. Meno	a - M03	13 vears	old - Campbell River Comets	
100	0	13.71	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	27.61	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	4.56	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
TJ	0	9.09	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.51	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	19.54	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	26.43	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	6.02	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
111	J	5.52	200 2ancy Memorial Meet Tole Alberti	113, 2010

BRITNELL, Marcus	s - N	103, - 13 years	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
200	0	31.46	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	51.12	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
800	2	: 23.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	3	: 40.65	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
2000	6	: 29.54	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
		5.5 .	Total manual and manual promise, per carre,	33 23 32, 2323
BROLIN, Noah - M	106,	- 10 years old	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.77	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.29	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	7.78	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
JT	0	12.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
			·	,
BUCKLAND, Trevi	n - N	И05, - 11 year	s old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	10.89	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	16.92	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	37.23	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2	: 9.71	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3	: 48.86	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	13.95	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
800W	5	: 18.52	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
Ц	0	3.02	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.98	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	13.53	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	16.69	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
BILLIN Lukas M	ΛE	11 years old	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
	0 5, - 0	-		lun 11 12 2016
100		15.02	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	30.24	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	1		South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1000	3	: 25.21	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	17.53	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
BULLOCK. Samue	I - IV	107 9 vears o	old - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	10.38	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.91	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	12.41	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No	•
BURROWS, Kenai	n - N	105, - 11 years	old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
SP	0	5.09	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
BUTTAR. Amtoi -	M04	4 12 vears ol	ld - Universal Athletics Club	
100	0	16.83	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	9.7	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
٥.	-		Time Dan Track of Track William	55. 2 5, 2525

BUTTERWORTH,	Cody	- M07, - 9 ye	ars old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	11.77	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
100	0	19.58	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2	: 37.46	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4	: 32.49	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	14.86	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800W	6	: 28.83	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	0	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.39	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	3.07	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
CAMERON, Heat	h - M0)6, - 10 years	old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	11.06	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
100	0	18.71	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	2	: 36.17	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
60H	0	14.94	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	4.45	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	10.83	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	13.61	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
3.	Ü	13.01	Jack Brow Memorial Frack & Field Week Relowing	341 1 3, 2010
CAMPBELL, Matt	hew -	M03, - 13 ye	ears old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.08	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	4.16	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0	15.17	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
CANTARELLA. Igr	nazio -	M03 13 ve	ears old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.26	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	26.81	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
DT	0	30.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	20.62	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
CARISON Erazor	· _ NAO4	5 - 10 years	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	10.54	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	17.41	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
60H	0	15.17	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016 Apr 22-23, 2016
ООП	U	13.17	VOC Elementary Track & Field Weet - Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2010
CARR, Andrew -	M05, -	· 11 years old	d - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	9.33	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	14.62	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2	: 0.89	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	10.95	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	Su July 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.44	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	4.58	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	9.34	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	28.85	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	2293	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

100 0 15.6 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – St Jul 5, 2016 60H 0 10.65 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey May 21-22, 2016 HJ 0 1.45 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey May 21-22, 2016 LJ 0 4.28 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 SP 0 8.14 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – St Jun 28, 2016 CARR, Jayden - M03, - 13 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club 100 0 15.22 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 200H 0 35.09 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 LJ 0 3.68 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 CARR, Jon - M03, - 13 years old - Ocean Athletics 800 3 : 1.47 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 80H 0 16.24 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – St Jul 5, 2016	CARR, Ben - M05,	CARR, Ben - M05, - 11 years old - Ocean Athletics					
HJ 0 1.45 South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey May 21-22, 2016 LJ 0 4.28 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 SP 0 8.14 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – St Jun 28, 2016 CARR, Jayden - M03, - 13 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club 100 0 15.22 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 200H 0 35.09 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 LJ 0 3.68 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 CARR, Jon - M03, - 13 years old - Ocean Athletics 800 3 : 1.47 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 80H 0 16.24 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – St Jul 5, 2016	100	0	15.6	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – S	GrJul 5, 2016		
LJ 0 4.28 Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Jul 9-10, 2016 SP 0 8.14 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – St Jun 28, 2016 CARR, Jayden - M03, - 13 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club 100 0 15.22 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 200H 0 35.09 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 LJ 0 3.68 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 CARR, Jon - M03, - 13 years old - Ocean Athletics 800 3 : 1.47 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 80H 0 16.24 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – St Jul 5, 2016	60H	0	10.65	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
CARR, Jayden - M03, - 13 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club 100	HJ	0	1.45	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
CARR, Jayden - M03, - 13 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club 100	IJ	0	4.28	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016		
100 0 15.22 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 200H 0 35.09 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 LJ 0 3.68 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 CARR, Jon - M03, - 13 years old - Ocean Athletics 800 3 : 1.47 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 80H 0 16.24 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – St Jul 5, 2016	SP	0	8.14	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	SiJun 28, 2016		
100 0 15.22 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 200H 0 35.09 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 LJ 0 3.68 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 CARR, Jon - M03, - 13 years old - Ocean Athletics 800 3 : 1.47 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 80H 0 16.24 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – St Jul 5, 2016	_						
200H 0 35.09 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 LJ 0 3.68 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 CARR, Jon - M03, - 13 years old - Ocean Athletics 800 3 : 1.47 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 80H 0 16.24 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – St Jul 5, 2016	• •	-	-	•			
LJ 0 3.68 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016 CARR, Jon - M03, - 13 years old - Ocean Athletics 800 3 : 1.47 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 80H 0 16.24 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – St Jul 5, 2016							
CARR, Jon - M03, - 13 years old - Ocean Athletics 800		_					
800 3 : 1.47 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016 80H 0 16.24 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – Sı Jul 5, 2016	LJ	0	3.68	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
80H 0 16.24 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – Sı Jul 5, 2016	CARR, Jon - M03,	- 13 ye	ars old - O	cean Athletics			
·	800	3 :	1.47	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
HI O 1.45 BC ID Track & Field Championships Surroy Jul 20.21.2016	80H	0	16.24	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – S	Si Jul 5, 2016		
TIJ U 1.45 DC JD HACK & FIEIU CHAHIPIUHSHIPS — SUHEY JUI 29-31, 2010	HJ	0	1.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
LJ 0 3.73 Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Jul 2-3, 2016	LJ	0	3.73	·			
TJ 0 9.26 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016	TJ	0	9.26	•			
SP 0 6.25 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016				·	•		
JT 0 20.39 Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – SıJul 5, 2016				·	·		
OPENT 0 1797 BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack Jun 25, 2016					•		
	2.7	•					
CARR, Tyson - M05, - 11 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club	CARR, Tyson - M0	5, - 11	years old -	Okanagan Athletics Club			
100 0 15.43 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016	100	0	15.43	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
600 1 : 54.48 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016	600	1 :	54.48	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
1000 3 : 44.38 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016	1000	3 :	44.38	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
HJ 0 1.2 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016	HJ	0	1.2	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
CASTRO, Trystan - M04, - 12 years old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club	CASTRO Trystan	. M04 .	. 12 years o	ld - Valley Royals Track & Field Club			
100 0 14.21 Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Jul 2-3, 2016	•	-	•	• •	Jul 2 2 2016		
200 0 29.71 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016				•			
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·							
				5 ,	•		
800 2 : 50.01 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016				•			
HJ 0 0 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016				• • • • • •			
LJ 0 3.72 Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jun 11-12, 2016							
JT 0 23.35 Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Jul 2-3, 2016	JI	0	23.35	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
CHALLEN, Owen - M04, - 12 years old - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	CHALLEN, Owen -	M04, -	12 years ol	d - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association			
200 0 32.87 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016	200	0	32.87	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
HJ 0 1.25 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016	HJ	0	1.25	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
LJ 0 3.59 Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jul 1-3, 2016	LJ	0	3.59	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
CHAMBERS, Daniel - M04, - 12 years old - Langley Mustangs							
100 0 16.07 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016			-		Jul 29-31, 2016		
200 0 34.92 Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Jun 17-19, 2016				·			
80H 0 18.57 BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jul 29-31, 2016							

CHATTERTON, Gavin - M07, - 9 years old - Campbell River Comets						
60	0	10.55	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
100	0	18.06	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
600	2	: 9.41	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
1000	3	: 48.2	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
60H	0	12.46	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
HJ	0	0.9	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
LJ	0	2.79	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
SP	0	4.56	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
CHEN, Anson - Mo	06, -	10 years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs			
60	0	9.97	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
100	0	16.22	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
600	2	: 9.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
1000	3	: 51.04	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
LJ	0	2.97	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
SP	0	4.14	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
JT	0	0	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016		
CHEN, Austin - M07, - 9 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs						
60	0	10.71	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
100	0	18.08	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
600	2	: 33.16	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
1000	4	: 25.6	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
LJ	0	1.81	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
SP	0	3.13	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
CHESTNUT, Tyson	1 - M	105 11 vears	old - Victoria Speed Project			
200	0	32.33	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
600	2	: 5.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
			sold - Unattached British Columbia			
60	0	9.46	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
100	0	14.3	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
200	0	29.8	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
600	1	: 49.56	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
1000	3	: 21.6	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
60H	0	10.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
Ц	0	4.27	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016		
	- M	•	ld - Kajaks Track & Field Club			
60	0	10.24	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•		
60H	0	13.49	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•		
Ц	0	2.71	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	n May 27-29, 2016		

CHEUNG, Terence	e - M03	, - 13 years	old - Unattached British Columbia	
100	0	13.13	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	26.69	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
80H	0	11.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	28	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.78	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
	-	•	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.06	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	14.98	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
600	1 :	54.34	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	10.72	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	4.28	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	7.3	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2011	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
CHIRICO Matteo	- MO4	- 12 years o	old - Kootenay Chaos Track Club	
SP	0	6.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	17.53	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
	0		Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	•
JT	U	22.59	Jack blow Mellional Hack & Field Meet - Kelowila	Jul 1-3, 2016
CHRISTIANSEN-BA	ARKER,	Diego - M0	4, - 12 years old - Campbell River Comets	
100	0	17.14	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	33.62	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
300	0	53.48	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800	2 :	45.56	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1200	4 :	28.24	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
80H	0	16.59	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	10.57	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
CHIING Sung-lac	- MOE	- 11 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.59	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	15.29	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
1000			•	
		33.64	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	11.63	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
П	0	3.32	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	19.67	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
CHUNG, Sung-Jin	- M06,	- 10 years o	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.25	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	16.72	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3 :	49.27	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	13.85	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	2.72	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	7.55	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016

CIZERON, Gray -	M06,	- 10 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club				
60	0	9.79	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
100	0	16.27	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
600	2	: 4.24	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
1000	3	: 50.23	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
HJ	0	1.15	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
LJ	0	3.35	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
SP	0	5.12	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
DT	0	12.08	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
JT	0	17.38	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
CLARAHAN, Ethan - M06, - 10 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club							
60	0	10.06	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
100	0	17.08	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
600	2	: 4.05	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016			
1000	3	: 46.51	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
60H	0	13.71	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
HJ	0	1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
LJ	0	2.86	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
SP	0	4.2	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
DT	0	9.88	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
JT	0	8.82	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
CLARKE, James - M05, - 11 years old - Trail Track & Field Club							
60	0	10.52	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016			
100	0	17.15	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016			
SP	0	4.27	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016			
CLEMOTTE, Jose	ph - N	/104, - 12 years	old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club				
100	. 0	17.18	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
800	3	: 12.23	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
80H	0	18.59	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
DT	0	11.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
JT	0	13.86	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
CLENDENIN, Tol	nev - N	//05 - 11 vears	old - Ocean Athletics				
100	0	15.36	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – 9	SıJun 28. 2016			
600	2	: 12.75	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – 9				
HJ	0	1	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – 9				
LJ	0	0	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – 9	•			
COLEY look BA	no 4	2 400 40 01-4	Peninsula Track & Field Club				
COLEY, Jack - Mo	0 3, - 1	15.55		May 7.9. 2016			
300		15.55 54.79	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
1200	0 4	54.79 : 25.67	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria CCCP meet in Courtenay	May 7-8, 2016 Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
1200 HJ	0	1.3	CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
ΓΊ	0	3.65	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
JT	0	19.04	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
JI	U	19.04	LIWOOU WYINE ITACK WIEEL - NAHAIIIIO	iviay 20-29, 2016			

CONNC	OR, Daniel	- M05,	- 11 years o	ld - Unattached British Columbia					
	60	0	9.64	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016				
	100	0	15.77	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016				
CONNO	CONNOR, Patrick - M04, - 12 years old - Campbell River Comets								
	IJ	0	2.7	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
	DT	0	13.39	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
	JT	0	11.88	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016				
соок.	COOK, Nolan - M03, - 13 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club								
ŕ	100	0	16.9	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016				
COOPE	R. Adam - I	M04	12 vears old	d - Langley Mustangs					
333. 2	200	0	28.65	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016				
	300	0	46.2	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
	800		: 42.74	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
	1200		: 9.32	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016				
	80H	0	13.92	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
	200H	0	31.17	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
	HJ	0	1.21	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
	LJ	0	4.3	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016				
	SP	0	6.09	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
	JT	0	16.65	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
	OPENT	0	2129	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016				
COOPE	R. Robbie -	- M06.	- 10 vears o	ld - Kamloops Track & Field Club					
	60	0	11.03	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016				
	HJ	0	0.95	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016				
	SP	0	3.6	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016				
CORNV	VELL. Darie	n - MC)6 10 vears	s old - Golden Ears Athletics					
	60	0	11.15	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
	LJ	0	2.71	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016				
	JT	0	10.64	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
COX. Ft	han - M04	12 v	rears old - 0	Coquitlam Cheetahs					
<i>-</i>	80H	0	18.62	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
CRAME	R Dawson	1 - MO3	R - 13 vears	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs					
J. WAITIL	100	0	18.38	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
	HJ	0	0	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016				
	LJ	0	2.74	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016				
	SP	0	5.71	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
	DT	0	13.81	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016				
	JT	0	13.99	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016				

CRAVIOTO-ROSS	, Daniel	- M06,	- 10 years old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.66	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
60H	0	12.21	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.47	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	7.14	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
DT	0	14.27	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0	15.81	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
CRAVIOTO-ROSS	. Ronny	- M05.	- 11 years old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60H	0	13.8	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
НЈ	0	1.3	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	3.35	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	7.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	15.33	·	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	17.87	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
CREGO, Nolan - N	MN7 - 9	vears o	old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.79	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.28	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
31	Ü	0.13	be 35 Track & Field enampionships Surrey	Jul 25 51, 2010
CROASDALE, The	mas - N	ЛОЗ, - 13	3 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	15.39	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	32.26	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
300	0	52.01	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
800	2	: 44.49	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1200	4	: 14.24	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
2000	7	: 16.24	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	3.49	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
CROOME, Zachai	ry - M05	5, - 11 ye	ears old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.39	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	17.85	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	35.08	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	1	: 58.85	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000		: 32.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	13.57	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
IJ	0	2.82	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.98	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	20.16	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	17.34	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016

CULOS, Noah - M	107, -	9 years old	Powell River Track Club	
60	0	9.63	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 8.4	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3	: 51.77	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.01	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
		· •	ld - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	15.36	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2	
SP	0	5.55	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2	·
JT	0	7.74	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2	! – SıJul 5, 2016
CURTIS. Joseph -	M03	13 vears o	ld - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
300	0	44.96	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2	: 13.6	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	3	: 33.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.79	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	9.13	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	19.49	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
<i>D</i> 1	Ü	13.43	Not westers Elementaries wieet Burnaby	Way 7 0, 2010
CYR, Ryan - M05	, - 11	years old - (Ocean Athletics	
60	0	9.75	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	15.31	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2	: 16.47	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	11.39	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.57	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	11.94	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4	– Su July 26, 2016
DT	0	31.17	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	26.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0	1756	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DAULSTROM E	an N	107 Oyears	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	19.71	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14 15 2016
			•	May 14-15, 2016
1000	4	: 33.28	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	16.01	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
П	0	2.13	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	2.49	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DAHLSTROM, OI	in - N	103, - 13 year	s old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	15.13	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	31.54	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	49.44	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1500W	13	: 7.66	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	0	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	8.08	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	14.56	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	28.48	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
	-	- · -		-, ====

DAHLSTROM, Ty	- M05, -	- 11 years ol	ld - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	15.65	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1000	3 :	45.56	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.31	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	5.96	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DAILEY. Graeme -	M04	12 vears ol	d - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	16.05	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	34.07	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
300	0	58.16	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
800		16.92	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	17.18	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.69	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	12.22	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	13.73	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DALTON Daniel -	M05 -	11 years old	d - Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.06	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	37.79	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	Ü	37.73	South Traser samor Crympies Sarrey	May 21 22, 2010
DAVYDUCK, Coltr	ane - N	103, - 13 yea	ars old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	12.84	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	26.48	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	4.77	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	10.72	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
DT	0	24.66	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
JT	0	24.9	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DAY, Nathan - MO	07, - 9 y	ears old - (Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	10.41	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	17.74	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
600	2 :	14.08	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	4 :	0.84	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	13.94	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	2.48	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	3.62	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DE VALK ZAISS, M	lowat -	M03, - 13 y	ears old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	13.23	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	27.79	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	4.36	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DEHNEL, Kieran -	M03, -	13 years old	d - Kootenay Chaos Track Club	
100	0	14.69	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
300	0	46.7	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
800		30.1	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016

DEMMLER, Reul	ben - N	/106, - 10 yea	rs old - Trail Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.87	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
600	2	: 7.6	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
1000	3	: 44.82	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	11.27	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.38	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	5.46	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
JT	0	8.59	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DENIDENALCZ F		04 42	and Devel Birer Track Clab	
			s old - Powell River Track Club	l 11 12 2016
100	0	15.4	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	31.61	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	34.17	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.25	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	12.78	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	14.52	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DENDEWICZ, Jus	stin - N	/106, - 10 yea	rs old - Powell River Track Club	
60	0	9.59	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.85	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.23	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	17.43	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
		•	old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	14.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	30.27	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
300	0	49.8	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•
HJ	0	1.35	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•
LJ	0	4.66	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0	13.98	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	SıJul 12, 2016
DEOL, Karanvir -	· М07,	- 9 years old	- Valley Royals Track & Field Club	
60	0	12.37	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	0	20.51	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2	: 50.18	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	16.84	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
НЈ	0	0.8	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	2.42	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
SP	0	5.04	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
OPENT	0	496	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

DEWITH, Camero	on - M	04, - 12 yea	rs old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
800	2	: 36.61	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1200	4	: 7.37	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	14.96	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200H	0	33.33	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IJ	0	3.96	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
DHANJI, Ethan -	M03, -	· 13 years ol	d - Universal Athletics Club	
SP	0	7	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DHILLON, Jovan	- M05	11 vears (old - Universal Athletics Club	
100	0	16.78	South Fraser Junior Olympics — Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	8.77	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	21.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DHILLON Taran	- M06	- 10 years (old - South Fraser Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.41	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	16.87	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2	: 12.16	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.81	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
_				, == ==, ====
DHILLON-MELIM	l, Arju	n - M03, - 13	3 years old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	13.78	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DIMOU, Jakob -	M04, -	· 12 years ol	d - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	15.25	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	32.13	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DIROM, Luke - M	103, - :	13 years old	- Campbell River Comets	
100	0	13.31	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	27.76	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	45.7	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	4.14	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	9.23	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	30.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	32.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HT	0	32.07	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DOAN, Kublai - N	И03, -	13 years old	I - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	1 4.9	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	3.6	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

DOBSON, Rhys -	M07,	- 9 years old	- Ocean Athletics	
60	0	10.32	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	17.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 27.41	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	13.79	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.13	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
IJ	0	3.18	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4	– Su July 26, 2016
SP	0	5.72	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1085	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DOBSON, Zaiah -	· M05	, - 11 years o	ld - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	8.75	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	13.87	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	29.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 58.32	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	10.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800W	5	: 30.98	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.96	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	7.34	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1	
JT	0	23.37	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
OPENT	0	1897	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OTEIVI	Ü	1057	be 35 Tentatinon enampionships enimwack	Juli 23, 2010
DOHAN, Bruce -	M05,	- 11 years ol	d - Valley Royals Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.61	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	32.56	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	1	: 55.32	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3	: 31.49	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	12.78	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	3.36	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	17.29	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DOLGOV Arconi	. NA	04 12 years	old Cognition Chaptaba	
100	y - ivi i 0	16.49	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Iul 20 21 2016
200		34.17	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0		Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitian	Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
	0	52.3	•	
800	2	: 53.65	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	4	: 32.88	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	14.63	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	34.22	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ 	0	1.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
П	0	3.63	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
SP	0	6.86	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT 	0	12.79	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	25.22	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HT	0	13.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

DOMES, Ethan	- M03, -	- 13 years old	- Oceanside Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	29.07	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
300	0	46.13	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800	2	: 43.21	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	15.33	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	32.29	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.9	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	7.03	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	18.54	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	25.78	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DOMES Micah	- N/O7	- 9 years old	- Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.57	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	17.03	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2	: 20.81	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1000	4	· 20.81 · 9.11	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	13.42	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	15.42	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
П	0	2.8	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0	2.6 4.37	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
35	U	4.37	Elwood Wylle Hack Weet - Nahailio	Iviay 20-29, 2010
DOMMANN, M	arten -	M05, - 11 yea	rs old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
1000	3	: 32.71	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DOREV Robert	- M05	- 11 years old	- Hershey Harriers Athletic Club	
60	0	10.06	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
00	Ū	10.00	Not Westers Elementaries Wicer Barnasy	Widy 7 0, 2010
DOWNEY, Payto	on - M0)3, - 13 years o	old - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	16.08	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	33.97	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
800	2	: 52.08	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
80H	0	17.81	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.37	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	7.85	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
DUKE. Noah - M	105 1	1 vears old -	Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.7	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	1	: 56.25	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
1000	3	: 28.32	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	11.6	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.11	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.46	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	4.6	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1484	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

DULEY, Logan - N	105, - :	11 years old	- Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0	8.58	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	13.89	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	29.07	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
LJ	0	3.86	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	6.6	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	•
			,	,
DUNCAN, Taman	i - M0	4, - 12 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	14.6	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DUDUV Davin A	405	11	A Olympian Athletics Club	
		-	d - Okanagan Athletics Club	
200	0	35.69	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
IJ	0	3.13	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DUTTON, Samuel	- M04	4, - 12 years	old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
HJ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.58	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	12.8	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	11.6	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
EARL, Christophe	r - M0	6, - 10 years	s old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
60	0	11.05	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	17.54	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 19.7	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4	: 8.76	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	13.91	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.6	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.6	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
DT	0	11.19	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	11.7	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
EBACH Cartor N	106	10 years als	I - Kamloops Track & Field Club	
		9.96	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	I.J.1.2. 2016
60	0			Jul 1-3, 2016
100	0	17	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	2	: 22.56	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
1000	4	: 14.39	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
HJ 	0	1	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
IJ	0	3.18	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	5.5	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016

EDER, Graeme -	M05,	- 11 years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.62	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	17.38	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	38.12	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 8.32	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	: 46.61	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	12.8	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.1	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	7.95	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
DT	0	20.23	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	24.8	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
OPENT	0	1322	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
EDWARDS-HULI	KO, Kie	eran - M05, - 1	1 years old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.31	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	17.13	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
200	0	34.56	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	2.44	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	3.79	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
JT	0	7.6	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
EGHAN, Kofi - M	105, - 1	L1 years old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	8.71	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	13.8	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	28.63	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	4.02	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
EHMKE, Christia	ın - M()5, - 11 years c	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.23	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	16.32	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	33.71	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	12.18	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.18	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	14.61	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
EIDSVIK, Kaien -	· M06,	- 10 years old	- Campbell River Comets	
60	0	11.65	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	19.02	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 33.17	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	4	: 39.15	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	4.45	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	8.99	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	11.91	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

ELKIN, Camden -	M03,	- 13 years o	ld - Unattached British Columbia	
300	0	42.85	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 27.57	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	12.49	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	28.56	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	4.64	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
TJ	0	10.57	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	8.65	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2879	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
EMLEY-GRAHAM	1, Jack	- M03, - 13	years old - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	14.21	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	29.75	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
FMON Caleb - N	105	11 vears old	- Prince George Track And Field Club	
60	0	9.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.74	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	32.64	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	12.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.85	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	6.91	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
DT	0	12.72	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	9.67	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
FRDING FITZNAF	R. Sant	tiago - M04.	- 12 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	15.01	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	6.1	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
FRICKSON Matt	i - MO	2 - 12 years	old - Kootenay Chaos Track Club	
100	0	12.68	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	25.44	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	39.17	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 6.54	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	3	: 23.61	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
2000	6	: 23.16	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	
80H	0	12.93	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200H	0	27.11	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.71	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	20.77	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	28.43	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016

ERICKSON, Mito	:hell - I	M06, - 10 ye	ears old - Kootenay Chaos Track Club	
60	0	10.29	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.87	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
600	2	: 2.89	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
1000	3	: 35.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	12.88	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
IJ	0	2.77	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	6.8	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	13.84	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	22.14	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
ERVIN, Dash - M	106, - 1	10 years old	- Norwesters Track & Field Club	
JT	0	11.1	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
ETHERINGTON,	Wolf -	· M05, - 11 y	vears old - Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	9.91	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	0	14.96	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	30.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 5.57	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	11.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	5.78	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	13.67	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
JT	0	14.29	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
FAA, Ryan - MO	5, - 11	years old -	Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.47	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	16.31	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	34.18	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2	: 8.71	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	3	: 44.02	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	13.64	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
IJ	0	3.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
FAGBAMIYE, Ly	imi - N	/106, - 10 yea	ars old - Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	8.99	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	14.41	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2	: 13.68	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	10.81	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.11	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	3.3	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	5.51	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1513	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

FAULKNER, Travi	is - M	05, - 11 year	s old - Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	10.03	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	0	16.21	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	34.61	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2	: 8.22	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	12.39	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	3.3	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	16.84	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
FAWKES Railay	- M04	l - 12 years o	old - Victoria Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.16	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	29.71	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	50.13	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2	: 47.27	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4	: 22.55	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	14.46	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200H	0	32.27	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.84	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
L	U	3.04	Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria	Way 7-6, 2010
FEDELE, Evan - M	104, -	12 years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	13.91	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	29.14	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	46.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	13.56	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	35.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	8.43	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
FENTON, Adam -	· M04	, - 12 years c	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
200	0	34.32	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
800	2	: 41.38	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4	: 17.39	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
800W	6	: 35.22	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.39	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	5.69	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
DT	0	12.56	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	20.92	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
EENTON From 1	N/O/	12 years of	d Coquitlam Chartans	
		-	d - Coquitlam Cheetahs	lun 17 10 2016
100	0	16.58	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	35.98 17.25	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	17.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800W	5	: 55.55	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
П	0	2.81	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	3.89	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016

FERGUS	ON, Cade	en - Mo	04, - 12 yea	rs old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
	100	0	14.25	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships- Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
	200	0	29.91	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	-
	80H	0	13.99	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	HJ	0	1.3	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
	LJ	0	4.09	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
				•	•
	SP	0	8.22	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
	DT 	0	23.23	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
	JT	0	19.64	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
FIALA, J	oshua - N	/104, - :	12 years old	d - Prince George Track And Field Club	
	300	0	52.07	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
	800	2	: 46.54	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	1200	4	: 19.96	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	LJ	0	3.71	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
	SP	0	5.19	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
	JT	0	17.18	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	31	Ü	17.10	Sprace capital Weet Trince George	Juli 11 12, 2010
FIGUERI	EDO, Mat	teo - N	105, - 11 yea	ars old - Deerfoot Athletic Club	
	100	0	18.21	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
	200	0	35.22	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships- Richn	า May 27-29, 2016
FILATO)	A/ NI:Lab:I	B404	12	ald Ohanagan Athlatics Club	
FILATO			-	old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
	800	2	: 42.82	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
	80H	0	16.85	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
	LJ	0	2.96	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
FITZPAT	RICK, De	clan - I	M04, - 12 ye	ears old - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
	800	2	: 58.64	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
	200H	0	37.83	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
	JT	0	16.11	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
	_				
FLACK, (-	-	- Langley Mustangs	
	60	0	9.24	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
	100	0	14.5	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
	200	0	30.4	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
	60H	0	11.92	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
	HJ	0	1.2	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
	LJ	0	3.95	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
	SP	0	8.07	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
	DT	0	13.64	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
	JT	0	19.13	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
FLODIC	Ni ale e le e	N 407	0	Add Conner Addition	
FLUKIS,			-	old - Ocean Athletics	May 24 22 2046
	60	0	11.2	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
	100	0	17.27	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	• •
	IJ	0	2.82	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016

FLYNN, Lewis - N	FLYNN, Lewis - M07, - 9 years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club				
60	0	12.6	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
100	0	24	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
60H	0	16.17	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
IJ	0	1.87	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
FORTIER Lieuw	N404	12	J. Drives Coores Treels And Field Club		
		-	d - Prince George Track And Field Club	NA: 42 44 2046	
100	0	15.18	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
200	0	32.16	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
300	0	52.53	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
80H	0	15.75	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
Ш	0	3.66	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	19.12	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
FOSTER, Connel	- M06	5, - 10 years o	ld - Prince George Track And Field Club		
100	0	20.48	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
600	2	: 32.4	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
1000	4	: 24.14	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
60H	0	16.26	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
IJ	0	2.58	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	4.93	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
FRANKE, Alexan	der - I	M03, - 13 yea	rs old - Vancouver Thunderbirds		
800	3	: 1.62	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
80H	0	16.54	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
200H	0	36.4	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HJ	0	1.26	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
LJ	0	3.8	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
SP	0	8.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
DT	0	18.72	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	22.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
OPENT	0	1818	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
ERANSOO Conn	or - M	103 ₋ 13 year	s old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club		
800	2	: 45.71	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
1200	4	: 30.1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
LJ	0	3.25	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
SP	0	6.71	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
DT	0	15.37	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
ы	U	13.57	Langley Facilic invitational Meet – Langley	Juli 17-19, 2010	
FULLA, Calvin - N	и 05, -	11 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club		
100	0	20.01	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
200	0	41.83	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
LJ	0	2.09	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
DT	0	11.18	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
FULLER Jaka - M	105 -	11 years old	- Ocean Athletics		
100	0	18.85	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	Schil 5 2016	
HJ	0	0.95	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –		
LJ	0	2.28	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
			, ,	,	

GARCHA, Brahm	jot - I	M07, - 9 year	s old - Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	11.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 29.57	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	4.55	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
CARMAN Tanna	r N/I	0E 11 year	s old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	10.05	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
200	0	35.84	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
HJ	0	0	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
LJ	0	2.94	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP	0	5.52	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
DT	0	12.15	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
Di	U	12.13	Dylan Armstrong weet – Kamioops	May 13-14, 2010
GATENSBY, Sean	- M0	4, - 12 years	old - Victoria Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.54	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	15.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800W	5	: 16.98	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.56	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	7.61	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	20.31	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	21.08	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HT	0	20.28	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
CELDED D		- 44	all Tall Tall OF all Old	
		•	old - Trail Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.12	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
100	0	16.57	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	13.43	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0	1.14	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
Ш	0	3.35	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	5.91	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
DT	0	13.65	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
GELINEAU, Max	- M03	3, - 13 years (old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	13.55	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	29.58	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
300	0	47.14	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	16.85	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200H	0	31.24	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	3.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	14.64	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
CERRO AND T		400 40	un ald Laurelau Maratara	
		•	rs old - Langley Mustangs	NA: 24 22 2046
60	0	10.14	South Frager Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2	: 10.02	South Frager Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	12.69	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.46	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	15.05	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016

GERLACH, Dylan	- M07,	- 9 years old	I - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	19.36	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
600	2	: 40.35	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
1000	0	1000000	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
IJ	0	2.2	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	4.55	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
			-	•
-		•	s old - Universal Athletics Club	
300	0	47.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
GIES, Nathan - M	04, - 12	2 years old -	· Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	Ó	, 15.8	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
LJ	0	3.27	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	
_				
GIESBRECHT, Zac	hary - I	M07, - 9 yea	rs old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	18.04	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
600	2	: 16.19	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
GILL Gurbir - MO	2 _ 12	vears old -	Universal Athletics Club	
200	0	31.71	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
300	0	49.52	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
300	U	43.32	Offiversal frack & Field Weet - Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2010
GILL, Gurshaan -	M04, -	12 years old	l - Valley Royals Track & Field Club	
200	0	32.28	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
300	0	48.23	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 34.13	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1200	4	: 10.01	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
80H	0	15.86	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200H	0	34.99	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	4.02	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.29	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	14.37	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
OPENT	0	2019	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
CILL booting \$407	. 0	ال اداء دده	riversal Adulation Club	
60	-		niversal Athletics Club	May 14, 2016
	0	11.62	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	21.61	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
600	2	: 50.45	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
GILL, Robin - M03	3, - 13 y	ears old - ا	Universal Athletics Club	
300	0	44.71	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
800		: 30.76	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
1200		: 1.58	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
			· -,	,
GILL, Sahib - M06			Jniversal Athletics Club	
60	0	9.93	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	16.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 5.56	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
1000	3	: 55	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.11	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016

GILLAN, Arjan - I	M06, -	10 years old	- Ocean Athletics			
100	0	17.27	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – S	Sı Jul 5, 2016		
IJ	0	3.09	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	Sı Jun 28, 2016		
SP	0	7.27	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – Su July 26, 2016		
JT	0	20.29	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	u July 26, 2016		
CILLIADD Allow	N40C	10	d Drives Coores Treels And Field Club			
		•	d - Prince George Track And Field Club	A 20 2016		
100	0	19.41	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016		
П	0	2.29	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016		
SP	0	4.84	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016		
GOBRAN, Jonas	- M04	, - 12 years ol	d - Langley Mustangs			
100	0	16.52	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
80H	0	17.81	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
JT	0	13.33	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
GOLD-LESEMANN, Cedric - M07, - 9 years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club						
60	0	11.94	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
100	0	21.46	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
600	2	: 36.2	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
1000	4	: 58.76	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
60H	0	15.21	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
HJ	0	0.85	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
	-			,,		
			years old - Chilliwack Track & Field Club			
100	0	13.96	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
200	0	30.52	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
300	0	47.44	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
П	0	3.4	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
GORE, Ethan - M	103, - 1	L3 years old -	Golden Ears Athletics			
800	2	: 38.67	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
GORE Gibson - I	MOS -	10 years old	- Golden Ears Athletics			
60	0	10.68	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
100	0	18.75	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
100	U	10.75	Allitual Lagie Classic - Maple Muge	Way 14, 2010		
-	-	•	- Kajaks Track & Field Club			
60	0	9.7	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•		
100	0	15.82	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
60H	0	13.3	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
LJ	0	3.27	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
SP	0	7.11	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
GRAF, Grayson -	M06,	- 10 years old	d - Okanagan Athletics Club			
600	1	: 59.21	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
1000	3	: 33.75	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
60H	0	13.38	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
LJ	0	3	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
JT	0	12.66	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		

GRAHAM, Nic	cholas -	M05, - 11 yea	rs old - Okanagan Athletics Club			
60	0	11.75	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
100	0	19.7	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
200	0	39.15	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
60H	0	14.21	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
LJ	0	2.53	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
DT	0	14.73	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
JT	0	10.76	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
CDANIVILLE I	مبيطوم	NAOF 11 voo	are old. Compitton Chooteke			
60H		10.76	rs old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	May 21 22 2016		
LJ			South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
	0	3.57	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
SP	0	8.26	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
DT		25.84	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
JT	0	30.56	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
GRAVES, Jess	GRAVES, Jesse - M05, - 11 years old - Trail Track & Field Club					
100	0	17.2	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016		
600	2	: 10.67	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016		
60H	0	14	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016		
DT	0	9.45	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016		
GREENOUGH	Michae	al - M04 - 12 s	years old - Ocean Athletics			
100		15.31	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
200		30.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
800		: 52.51	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•		
1200		: 25.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
80H		16.76	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – 9			
LJ	0	3.79	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•		
JT	0	20.67	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•		
-		•	old - South Fraser Track & Field Club			
100		18.87	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
600	2	: 30.07	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
GROLEAU. Ca	meron -	- M03 13 ve	ars old - Ocean Athletics			
100		14.96	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
200		31.52	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
300		50.89	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
800		: 51.41	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
80H		17.01	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
200H		34.95	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	•		
HJ	0	1.25	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	•		
LJ	0	4.23	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	•		
JT	0	21.29	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		

GROLEAU, Logan	- M06	5, - 10 years	old - Ocean Athletics			
60	0	9.81	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
100	0	15.79	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
600	2	: 17.86	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
60H	0	12.31	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
HJ	0	1.17	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
LJ	0	3.59	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
SP	0	7.46	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	Su July 26, 2016		
JT	0	25.98	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	Su July 26, 2016		
OPENT	0	1657	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
GROUNDS Aidan	- M0	3 - 13 years	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club			
100	0	15.36	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
1200	4	: 31.66	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
HJ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
113	U	U	bogwood frack & field Weet - Victoria	Way 7-8, 2010		
GULAYETS, Carso	GULAYETS, Carson - M06, - 10 years old - Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club					
60	0	11.22	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
LJ	0	2.58	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
SP	0	5.65	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
HAINTZ, Kynan - I	M06,	- 10 years ol	d - Golden Ears Athletics			
60	0	10	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
100	0	15.91	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
600	2	: 7.93	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
60H	0	13.56	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
800W	5	: 51.8	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
LJ	0	2.96	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
SP	0	6.56	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
DT	0	17.17	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
JT	0	12.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
HALL. Daniel - MO)5 1	1 vears old	- Vernon Amateur Athletics Association			
600	2	: 1.25	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
1000	3	: 43.11	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
HJ	0	1.1	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
DT	0	17.18	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016		
				,		
		3, - 13 years	old - Langley Mustangs			
80H	0	15.53	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
200H	0	32.62	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
HJ	0	1.5	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
LJ	0	4.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
TJ	0	9.44	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		

HANVOLD, Lynde	n - M	04, - 12 yea	rs old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
100	0	14.58	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	30.41	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
800	2	: 45.06	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	15.16	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200H	0	33.16	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	0	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	4.07	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	7.45	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DT	0	17.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	25.49	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0	1666	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HARTFORD. Jona	h - M	05 11 vear	rs old - Campbell River Comets	
1000	4	: 13.21	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.52	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	16.77	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
		· •	old - Okanagan Athletics Club	NA 12 14 2016
100	0	16.52	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
200	0	33.31	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
800	2	: 50.77	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
П	0	2.88	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP	0	5.53	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	12.3	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	16.5	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HARVEY, Emerso	n - M	07, - 9 years	old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.38	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.22	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 9.35	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3	: 51.4	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	12.29	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800W	5	: 23.92	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.24	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0	6.17	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HATCH, Jamie - N	105, -	11 years old	d - Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	9.17	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
100	0	14.79	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	32.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	10.75	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	4.13	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HAUGHTON. Pish	on - l	M06, - 10 ve	ars old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	8.75	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
100	0	14.16	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	10.23	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ				
LJ	0	3.61	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SP			Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	

HAYES, Nathan -	M06,	- 10 years old	d - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
DT	0	12.55	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HEAD, Leo - M03	, - 13 y	years old - F	Powell River Track Club	
100	0	15.08	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	31.88	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1200	4	: 27.88	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	16.34	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200H	0	34.01	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	13.95	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	22.37	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HEATHED Soon	MUS	- 12 years ol	d - West Vancouver Track & Field	
100	0	14.3	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	31.04	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•
300	0	47.18	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
JT	0	20.85	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
31	Ü	20.03	Shiversul frack & Field Wicet Suffey	301 2 3, 2010
HEENAN, Aiden -	M06,	- 10 years ol	d - Alberni Valley Track Club	
600	2	: 12.02	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1000	4	: 9.22	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.05	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
_				
		•	Kamloops Track & Field Club	
60	0	11.5	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
LJ	0	2.55	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
DT	0	10.14	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
HEER. Lucas - MO)4 1 2	2 vears old -	Kamloops Track & Field Club	
800		: 4.47	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
LJ	0	3.14	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
JT	0	14.09	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
			,	, , , ,
HEINRICHS, Jame	es - MO	06, - 10 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
600	2	: 10.92	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3	: 48.36	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	2.97	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HENDY Stirling	NAOA	12 years al	d Nanaima & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.16	d - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	Jul 20 21 2016
200	0	29.02	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
800	3	: 6.59	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
ГЛ	0	1.3 4.04	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	4.04 5.84	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	3.84 14.77	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HT	0	14.77	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
111	J	14	coci meet in courtenay	Juli 23 - 20, 2010

HILTON, Owen - M06, - 10 years old - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association					
60	0	10.71	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
IJ	0	2.6	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
SP	0	4.22	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
HO, Satoshi - MO)4, - 12	2 years old -	Kajaks Track & Field Club		
100	0	15.18	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
80H	0	17.85	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
LJ	0	3.46	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
HOBBS. Camero	n - M0	4 12 vears	old - Okanagan Athletics Club		
100	0	17.73	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
800	3	: 2.43	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
1200	4	: 39.69	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
80H	0	19.03	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
HJ	0	1	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
LJ	0	3.04	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
JT	0	9.94	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
3.	ŭ	3.3 .	Judic Brown Memorial Frank & Field Meet Releasing	34. 1 3, 2010	
HODGES, Jayden	- M03	3, - 13 years o	old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club		
200H	0	34.07	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
HJ	0	1.35	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
HOLMES, Jack - I		•	_		
60	0	12.16	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
100	0	20.58	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
IJ	0	2.54	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	4.12	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HOLMES, Max -	M06, -	· 10 years old	- Royal City Track & Field Club		
100	0	16.09	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
600	1	: 57.84	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
1000	3	: 27.04	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
60H	0	11.68	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
HJ	0	1.05	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
IJ	0	3.2	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	6.49	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
JT	0	14.98	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
OPENT	0	1612	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
HOPKINS, Liam - M04, - 12 years old - Kajaks Track & Field Club					
		-	•	Apr 22 22 2010	
200	0	31.48	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016	
800	2	: 46.02	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr		
HJ	0	1.15	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n Iviay 27-29, 2016	

HORLOCK, Braydo	en -	M05, - 11 yea	rs old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	10.12	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	15.96	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	33.69	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
600	2	: 12.58	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	12.07	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.11	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	2.86	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	6.78	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
OPENT	0	1298	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HORVATH, Bened	dek -	M05, - 11 yea	ars old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.3	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	14.88	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	31.05	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	1	: 58.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	11.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	4.03	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0	6.79	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	14.01	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HOSLER, Dylan - I	M05	, - 11 years old	d - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.78	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	16.94	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	35.98	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
600	2	: 22.53	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	3	: 59.75	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	13.37	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0	5.52	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	10.87	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	17.29	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HOSLER, Elliot - N	/107,	- 9 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.72	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	17.04	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 24.68	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	4	: 19.58	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	13.32	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	2.84	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	4.9	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

HUBER, Eric - M03, - 13 years old - Victoria Track & Field Club					
100	0	14.76	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
300	0	47.85	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
LJ	0	3.56	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
TJ	0	7.18	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
SP	0	9.06	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
DT	0	22.41	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
JT	0	18.91	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
HULL. Ethan - M	07 9	vears old -	Powell River Track Club		
60	0	10.86	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
100	0	19.62	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
1000	3	: 52.37	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
60H	0	13.35	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
HJ	0	1	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
IJ	0	3.03	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
HULTON. Ben - N	И07	· 9 vears old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club		
60	0	11.34	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
100	0	18.1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
600	2	: 26.11	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
1000	4	: 16.92	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
60H	0	15.88	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
HJ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
IJ	0	2.28	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
HULTON, Will - N	V104, -	- 12 years old	I - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club		
100	0	, 15.19	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
200	0	32.28	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
300	0	52.16	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LJ	0	3.14	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
SP	0	5.01	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
DT	0	13.81	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
JT	0	12.98	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
HWANG Kieran	- M05	5 - 11 vears (old - Coquitlam Cheetahs		
60	0	9.46	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
100	0	15.09	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
200	0	31.67	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
IJ	0	3.73	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
IDIENS IOAL - MO)5 - 1	1 years old	· Campbell River Comets		
60	0 0	10.31	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
100	0	16.77	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
200	0	34.79	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
1000	4	: 17.63	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LJ	0	3.36	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
SP	0	5.94	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	

IFTI, Pirro - M03,	, - 13 y	ears old - \	/ancouver Olympic Club	
300	0	47.63	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2	: 25.32	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1200	3	: 47.91	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
2000	6	: 41.47	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	16.41	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.26	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.49	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	7.37	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2102	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IGNATILIK Danie	al - M0	3 - 13 vear	s old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.96	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	29.99	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	15.74	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitiam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	33.79	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
20011 HJ	0	1.3	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	3.18	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitian	Jun 11-12, 2016
Б	U	3.10	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – coquitiani	Juli 11-12, 2010
IRISH, Lauchlan -	· М03,	- 13 years o	ld - Pacific Athletics	
TJ	0	9.76	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
IRVINE. Hudson	- M05.	- 11 vears o	old - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	9.18	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	31.13	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	1	: 49.21	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
NA/ANI NIII-lee N	104	12	Duranchu Chridaya Tyadlı 9 Field Club	
•	-	•	- Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club	lum 17 10 2016
800	2	: 29.86	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
1200	3	: 51.54	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
П	0	3.81	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
SP	0	5.37	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	13.5	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	0	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IZDEBSKI, John -	M04,	- 12 years o	ld - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	14.97	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	33.84	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
1200	4	: 48.8	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
80H	0	14.19	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
IJ	0	3.97	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Rich	m May 27-29, 2016
JACKSON, Matth	iew - N	/105, - 11 ve	ars old - Comox Valley Cougars	
60	0	9.27	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	15.14	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	11.97	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.69	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
-			,	,

		•	rs old - Comox Valley Cougars	
100	0	15.72	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
80H	0	15.89	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200H	0	34.08	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	0	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	11.71	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HT	0	13.5	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JACOB, Micah - N	M05, -	11 years old	- Prince George Track And Field Club	
600	2	: 23.07	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
1000	4	: 18.08	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	15.27	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.84	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
JT	0	7.28	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
JAGER, Logan - N	104, -	12 years old	- Alberni Valley Track Club	
SP	Ó	, 5.55	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	20.65	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
НТ	0	13.77	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
IAKUREC Thoma	as - M	06 - 10 vear	s old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.75	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	4.58	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	10.35	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IANKOVIC Dar -	MOS	- 11 years ol	d - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	15.72	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	11.72	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	8.17	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
3F	U	0.17	Not westers Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	Way 7-8, 2010
JANZEN, Kyle - N	104, -	12 years old	- Ocean Athletics	
200	0	32.27	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
300	0	50.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
П	0	3.53	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JEFFREY, Austin -	- M03	, - 13 years o	ld - Okanagan Athletics Club	
800	2	: 47.4	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
80H	0	16.62	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200H	0	35.58	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	0	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	3.49	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	6.43	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	18.26	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
OPENT	0	1295	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

JEFFREY, Jacob - I	M05,	- 11 years ol	d - Okanagan Athletics Club	
100	0	16.82	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	2	: 7.98	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1000	3	: 51.52	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
60H	0	11.67	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	0	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.37	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	6.56	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1244	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JENSEN. Dorian -	M05.	11 vears o	ld - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.97	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	17.95	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	36.86	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800W	5	: 51	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	2.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	5.99	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	14.82	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HANC Dov. MO3	. 13	الم مسممير	Ocean Athletics	
JIANG, Roy - M03 100	0, - 13	11.86		lun 17 10 2016
			Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200 LJ	0	24.34 4.91	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
IJ	0	4.91	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	31Jul 3, 2016
JOHNSON, Dyea -	- M04	, - 12 years o	old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
100	0	16.49	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
80H	0	16.6	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.45	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	15.47	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	20.59	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JOHNSON, Micha	el - N	103, - 13 yea	rs old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
100	0	16.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	33.19	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
300	0	53.53	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800	2	: 52.7	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
IJ	0	3.52	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	14.06	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	16.38	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	18.39	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	Ü	20.03	Dogwood Haak a Hela Meet Wetona	a, 7 0, 2020
JOHNSON, Trent	- M03	3, - 13 years (old - Comox Valley Cougars	
800	2	: 40.63	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1200	4	: 24.05	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	1.5	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	29.49	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

JONES, Bruce - M	104, - 1	2 years old	- Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.49	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	30.99	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships-Richm	າ May 27-29, 2016
800	3	: 4.32	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	14.43	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	3.65	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	4.7	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1662	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IONES Jacob - M	105 - 1	1 years old .	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.52	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	15.15	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	36.18	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	2.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	16.97	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
31	Ü	10.57	Elwood Wylie Hack Meet Mahalino	Way 20 23, 2010
JONES, Owen - N	/105, - 1	1 years old	- Langley Mustangs	
60	0	9.28	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	14.94	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	31.01	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
Ц	0	3.47	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
IONES Zachary	M07 .	. 9 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.46	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	16.84	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	13.37	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	•	•
П	0	0.9 2.58	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 14-15, 2016 May 28-29, 2016
L)	U	2.36	Liwood Wylle Hack Meet - Nahalillo	Way 20-29, 2010
Jones (wagner),	Aden -	M06, - 10 ye	ars old - Bulkley Valley Athletic Society	
100	0	18.73	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0.8	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.49	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
KAISER. Daniel -	M05	11 years old	- Golden Ears Athletics	
JT	0	14.57	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
			, c	•
KAM, Justin - MO)3, - 13	•	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	13.02	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	26.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	42.01	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.62	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
KELLOCK, Camer	on - M	04, - 12 year:	s old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	14.22	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	29.26	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	14.49	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200H	0	32.41	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	3.76	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

KENGNI, Malcolr	n - M(05, - 11 years	s old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.14	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	14.7	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 56.84	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	3.88	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
-		•	s old - Unattached British Columbia	NA: 42.44.2046
100	0	14.21	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
200	0	30.12	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
IJ	0	3.58	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
KETCH, Josh - MO)5, - 1:	1 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
DT	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
		•	old - New West Spartans Track & Field Club	
60H	0	11.34	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
Ц	0	3.94	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
KIM. Tae - M04.	- 12 ve	ears old - Co	oquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	15.32	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	46.63	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 29.87	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1200	4	: 5.99	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	14.29	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.22	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	5.49	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	2145	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
WINGHOOM ET A		00 40		
	-	•	s old - Trail Track & Field Club	A 20 2046
100	0	17.38	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
П	0	3.07	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	8.21	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	20.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	26.14	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HT	0	21.68	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
KLEINSCHMIDT,	Tanne	er - M07, - 9 v	years old - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	11.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	20.7	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	0	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
Ц	0	1.95	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	Sı Jul 5, 2016
		40		
		-	d - Royal City Track & Field Club	
SP	0	8.69	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	25.83	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0	31.49	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

100	KOCI, Radek - M0	3, - 1	3 years old	· Coquitlam Cheetahs	
80H 0 16.84 Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge May 14, 2016			-	•	May 7-8, 2016
Li	80H	0	16.84	•	•
Name	LJ	0	3.56	·	
Notation Company Com	JT	0	16.35		•
May 13-14, 2016					•
100	KOKAYKO, Mark	- M05	i, - 11 years (old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
600	60	0	9.65	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
HJ	100	0	15.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	600	2	: 7.36	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
Li	60H	0	12.29	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	HJ	0	1.25	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
DT 0	LJ	0	3.38	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
JT	SP	0	7.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Note	DT	0	18.4	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
KONKLE-SKUSE, Ryley - M07, - 9 years old - Campbell River Comets 60 0 10.21 Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Jun 11-12, 2016 100 0 17.26 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 600 2 9.75 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 1000 3 : 50.84 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 60H 0 12.4 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 HJ 0 0.9 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 LJ 0 3.16 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 5.76 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 KRAUSE, Jesse - M06, - 10 years old - Langley Mustangs 100 18.39 Langley Mustangs 100 18.39 Langley Pacific Invitational Meet - Langley Jun 17-19, 2016 KROWITZ, Andrew - M04, - 12 years old - Powell River Track Club 100 0 15.89 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016	JT	0	20.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60	OPENT	0	1543	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60	KONKLE-SKUSE, F	Ryley -	- M07, - 9 ye	ars old - Campbell River Comets	
100	60	0	10.21	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
Section	100	0	17.26	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	
1000 3 150.84 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016	600	2	: 9.75	•	•
HJ 0 0.9 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016	1000	3	: 50.84	•	
HJ 0 0.9 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 LJ 0 3.16 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 5.76 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 KRAUSE, Jesse - M06, - 10 years old - Langley Mustangs 100 0 18.39 Langley Pacific Invitational Meet - Langley Jun 17-19, 2016 HJ 0 0.95 Langley Pacific Invitational Meet - Langley Jun 17-19, 2016 KROWITZ, Andrew - M04, - 12 years old - Powell River Track Club 100 0 15.89 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 200 0 33.32 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 80H 0 17.04 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 80H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 May 14-15, 2016 DT O 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14	60H	0	12.4	·	
LJ	HJ	0	0.9	•	
KRAUSE, Jesse - M06, - 10 years old - Langley Mustangs Jun 17-19, 2016 100 0 18.39 Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Jun 17-19, 2016 HJ 0 0.95 Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Jun 17-19, 2016 KROWITZ, Andrew - M04, - 12 years old - Powell River Track Club Wemorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 200 0 33.32 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 80H 0 17.04 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 200H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016	LJ	0	3.16	·	
100 0 18.39 Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Jun 17-19, 2016 KROWITZ, Andrew - M04, - 12 years old - Powell River Track Club 100 0 15.89 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 200 0 33.32 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 80H 0 17.04 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 200H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016	SP	0	5.76	•	•
100 0 18.39 Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Jun 17-19, 2016 KROWITZ, Andrew - M04, - 12 years old - Powell River Track Club 100 0 15.89 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 200 0 33.32 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 80H 0 17.04 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 200H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016	KRAUSE. Jesse - N	л 06	· 10 vears old	d - Langlev Mustangs	
KROWITZ, Andrew - M04, - 12 years old - Powell River Track Club 100 0 15.89 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 200 0 33.32 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 80H 0 17.04 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 200H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016			-		Jun 17-19, 2016
100 0 15.89 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 200 0 33.32 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 80H 0 17.04 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 200H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016				<i>o</i> ,	
100 0 15.89 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 200 0 33.32 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 80H 0 17.04 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 200H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016	KROWITZ Andrey	w - M	04 - 12 vear	s old - Powell River Track Club	
200 0 33.32 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 80H 0 17.04 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 200H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016			•		May 14-15 2016
80H 0 17.04 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 200H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016				•	•
200H 0 38.04 Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016 HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016				•	•
HJ 0 1.1 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016				<i>,</i>	
LJ 0 3.41 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016 SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016				•	•
SP 0 6.39 CCCP meet in Courtenay Jun 25 - 26, 2016 DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016				•	•
DT 0 15.68 Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni May 14-15, 2016				•	•
·				<i>,</i>	
				•	
HT 0 15.24 Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo May 28-29, 2016				•	•

KRUGER, Dylan -	- M03,	- 13 years ol	d - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club				
100	0	14.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
300	0	46.6	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
80H	0	15.13	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
200H	0	32.36	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
1500W	10	: 14.26	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
HJ	0	1.5	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
SP	0	6.33	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
DT	0	17.34	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
KRUSEKOPF, Nikolas - M05, - 11 years old - Pacific Athletics							
60	0	9.23	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
200	0	31.14	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
600	1	: 55.85	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
1000	3	: 34.53	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
60H	0	12.48	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
LJ	0	3.48	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
DT	0	14.4	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
JT	0	14.71	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016			
KUC, Austin - M(03, - 1	3 years old -	Alberni Valley Track Club				
100	0	15.16	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
200	0	31.02	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
800	3	: 2.51	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
HJ	0	1.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
LJ	0	3.79	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
TJ	0	7.49	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
SP	0	5.7	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
DT	0	16.61	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016			
JT	0	21.98	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
HT	0	15.51	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016			
KWIATKOWSKI,	Kaden	ı - M04, - 12 y	years old - Kamloops Track & Field Club				
800	2	: 55.09	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
HJ	0	1.43	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
LJ	0	3.65	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016			
LABONTE, James	s - M0	5, - 11 years (old - Prince George Track And Field Club				
100	0	17.22	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016			
LJ	0	3.02	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016			
SP	0	6.29	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016			
DT	0	11.79	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016			
LACOSTE, Joseph	LACOSTE, Joseph - M05, - 11 years old - Campbell River Comets						
HJ	0	0	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			
SP	0	6.97	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016			
JT	0	12.28	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016			

LAING, Cole - N	M04, - 1	.2 years old -	Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	15.62	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
300	0	50.93	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
LJ	0	3.26	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	6.76	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
IAMBA Harch	vir - NA	12 - 12 years	old - Unattached British Columbia	
100	0	12.93	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	26.31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300		41.48	• • • •	Jul 29-31, 2016
	0		BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	
LJ	0	4.35	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	10.1	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
LAMBERT, Gre	ggory -	M03, - 13 ye	ars old - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	15.49	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
800	2	: 54.7	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
IJ	0	3.56	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
SP	0	8.52	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	21.71	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
JT	0	21.87	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LANG, Anson -	M07, -	9 years old -	Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	18.61	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	2	: 13.95	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
1000	3	: 55.94	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LJ	0	2.94	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
LARSON, Dillar	า - M06	, - 10 years o	ld - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.46	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	16.87	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.98	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	4.71	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
IATRILLE Sobo	action	M04 12 vo	are old - Pacific Athletics	
LATRILLE, Seba	0	3.42	ars old - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7.9. 2016
JT	0	3.42 10.99	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016
Ji	U	10.55	Dogwood Hack & Fleid Meet - Victoria	IVIAY 7-8, 2010
LAURITZEN, Et	han - N	105, - 11 year	s old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	17.08	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	36.95	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 16.94	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	14.25	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	1.08	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.06	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	4.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	10.61	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
OPENT	Г О	910	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

LAURITZEN, Ju	lian - M	107, - 9 years	old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.22	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	16.82	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 7.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	12.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	0.92	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	2.91	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	3.4	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT		739	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LAVERY, Luke -	· M04, -	· 12 years old	I - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	29.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	48.38	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
80H	0	15.65	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	34.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	4.02	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	9.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	24.57	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	24.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HT	0	19.85	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LAY, Tommy -	M05, - :	11 years old	- Oceanside Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.49	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	0	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	3.55	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	8.02	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	13.72	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	12.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LEACH, Austyn	- M04,	- 12 years ol	ld - Powell River Track Club	
100	0	15.82	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	34.8	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
300	0	58.33	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800	3	: 16.15	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	17.39	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	38.12	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.33	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	5.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	13.34	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	19.33	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HT	0	12.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

LEACH, Griffin -	M05,	- 11 years old	d - Powell River Track Club	
60	0	10.01	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.72	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	35.71	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 16.72	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	13.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.86	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	12.7	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	15.95	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LFΔHY, Carter -	M04 .	- 12 vears old	I - Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
100	0	14.92	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200	0	29.29	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
300	0	47.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 30.47	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	3	: 52.43	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	13.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	31.49	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	4.07	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	15.16	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
Di	U	13.10	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet Relowing	Jul 1 3, 2010
LEE, Caiden - M	05, - 1	1 years old -	Ocean Athletics	
60	0	8.94	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.42	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	Sı Jul 5, 2016
200	0	29.84	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 53.78	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	: 26.44	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	10.63	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 –	Sı Jun 28, 2016
LJ	0	4.36	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	Sı Jul 5, 2016
SP	0	6.02	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 –	Sı Jun 28, 2016
OPENT	0	1804	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LEISHMAN, Jam	nes - M	106, - 10 year	s old - Powell River Track Club	
60	0	10.19	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	16.82	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	12.95	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800W	6	: 16.9	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.12	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
IEMED Carl M	10/1 1	2 years ald	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	1 04, - 1 0	13.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	29.07	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
200 HJ	0	1.3	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 9-10, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016
L)	0	3.66	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
IJ	U	3.00	Allinai Lagie Classic - Iviapie Ninge	iviay 14, 2010

LENZ, Brandt - M	03, -	· 13 years old -	Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
200	0	28.94	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	45.7	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
800	2	: 21.74	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	14.31	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	31.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.39	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	8.5	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	19.02	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
OPENT	0	2175	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LETOURNEAU. M	latth	new - M05 11	years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.86	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.73	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	33.82	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	12.63	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	2.96	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	13.77	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	16.05	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LEUNG. Connor -	M0	7 9 vears old	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.98	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
Ц	0	3.75	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
LIBERMAN. Strac	han	- M05 11 vea	ars old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.99	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.69	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	33.12	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	1	: 56.4	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3	: 28.05	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
60H	0	12.37	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
IJ	0	3.43	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
LIM, Jack - M04,	- 12	years old - Na	naimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.47	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	32.03	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
IJ	0	3.61	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LISTON, Reid - M	07, -	· 9 years old -	Prince George Track And Field Club	
60	0	10.58	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	17.41	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
600	2	: 20.48	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	4	: 2.02	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0	0.92	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	2.96	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016

LIU, Jianyue (Yoy	o) - I	M06, - 10 year	s old - Ocean Athletics		
60	0	12.27	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
600	2	: 45.07	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•	
LJ	0	2.3	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•	
SP	0	4.11	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	•	
				, , ,	
LOCKYER, Camro	n - N	104, - 12 years	old - Langley Mustangs		
800	2	: 55.82	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
80H	0	14.31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
200H	0	33.01	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HJ	0	1.3	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
LJ	0	4.19	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
SP	0	8.41	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
JT	0	21.92	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
OPENT	0	2039	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
			· · ·	·	
LOEWEN, Adam - M04, - 12 years old - Kajaks Track & Field Club					
300	0	53.23	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
800	4	: 14.34	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016	
1200	4	: 48.47	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
DT	0	18.13	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
		-	- Vernon Amateur Athletics Association		
300	0	51.1	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
800	2	: 43	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
1200	4	: 32.13	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
80H	0	14.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
200H	0	35.59	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
HJ	0	1.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
SP	0	6.09	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
DT	0	17.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
JT	0	26.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
LONGLEV Ethan	N 4 0	4 13 years a	ld Landau Mustanes		
		•	ld - Langley Mustangs	I.J.20.21.2016	
80H	0	14.57	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
200H	0	33.23	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
SP	0	7.37	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
DT	0	20.91	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S		
JT	0	21.18	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – S	•	
HT	0	21.16	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
LOOG Noah - MO	13 -	13 years old -	Prince George Track And Field Club		
100	0	14.75	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
200	0	30.31	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
LJ	0	4.2	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
DT	0	18.98	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	22.77	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	

LOPEZ, Mateo	- M06,	- 10 years old	d - Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.67	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	15.86	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
600	2	: 2.32	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
I OLUS-CHARLI	FS Dariu	ıs - M04 - 12	years old - Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.57	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	U	14.57	Langley Facilic invitational weet — Langley	Juli 17-19, 2010
LOW, Oliver -	M07, - 9	years old -	Golden Ears Athletics	
HJ	0	0.85	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	2.75	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LUCCOCK, Nic	holas - N	Л04, - 12 yea	rs old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	14.52	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	30.54	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
300	0	49.68	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
80H	0	16.21	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	I 0	33.23	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.23	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
IIIKING Coon	er - M06	5 - 10 vears (old - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	10.52	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	17.42	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2	: 19.75	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1000		: 10.92	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.8	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	9.16	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4	•
	·	5.25		2000., 20, 2020
LYLE, Rhonde	- M06, -	10 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.37	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.53	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 11.48	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	12.04	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.45	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	6.55	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	14.48	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	15.78	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LYONS DAVID	, Sullivaı	n - M05, - 11	years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.12	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	12.82	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

MA, Quan Ting T	homa	is - M <mark>03, - 1</mark> 3	years old - Vancouver Olympic Club		
100	0	12.5	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 – SıJul 12, 2016		
200	0	25.64	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Ric	hm May 27-29, 2016	
300	0	40.49	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
800	2	: 33.06	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
80H	0	12.22	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
200H	0	27.64	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
HJ	0	1.47	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
LJ	0	5.52	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3	– SıJul 12, 2016	
TJ	0	11.19	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Ric	hm May 27-29, 2016	
SP	0	8.77	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
OPENT	0	3042	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
MACGREGOR, Lo	ckhai	rt - M04, - 12	years old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club		
100	0	13.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
300	0	42.24	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
800	2	: 21.32	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
80H	0	13.4	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
200H	0	28.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
HJ	0	1.27	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
LJ	0	4.01	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	8.73	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
OPENT	0	2587	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
MACINNES, Coll - M06, - 10 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club					
MACINNES, Coll	- M06	5, - 10 years o	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club		
MACINNES, Coll	- M0 6	5 , - 10 years o 18.52	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
		•	-	Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016	
100	0	18.52	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan		
100 LJ	0 0	18.52 2.73	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
100 LJ SP	0 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT	0 0 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT	0 0 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT	0 0 0 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N	0 0 0 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W	0 0 0 0 0 105, -	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 28-29, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W HJ LJ SP	0 0 0 0 0 105, -	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2 0 2.76 5.8	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W HJ LJ SP DT	0 0 0 0 0 105, - 2 6 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2 0 2.76 5.8 9.55	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W HJ LJ SP	0 0 0 0 0 405, - 2 6 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2 0 2.76 5.8	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W HJ LJ SP DT JT	0 0 0 0 0 105, - 2 6 0 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2 0 2.76 5.8 9.55 9.86	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W HJ LJ SP DT JT	0 0 0 0 0 105, - 2 6 0 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2 0 2.76 5.8 9.55 9.86	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W HJ LJ SP DT JT MAKORTOFF, Br	0 0 0 0 0 105, - 2 6 0 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2 0 2.76 5.8 9.55 9.86 M03, - 13 ye	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W HJ LJ SP DT JT MAKORTOFF, Br 300 1200 80H	0 0 0 0 0 105, - 2 6 0 0 0 0	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2 0 2.76 5.8 9.55 9.86 M03, - 13 ye 55.44 : 41.03 17.68	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W HJ LJ SP DT JT MAKORTOFF, Br 300 1200 80H 200H	0 0 0 0 0 105, - 2 6 0 0 0 0 0 ynn -	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2 0 2.76 5.8 9.55 9.86 M03, - 13 ye 55.44 : 41.03 17.68 37.54	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Wars old - Langley Mustangs South Fraser Junior Olympics - Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet - Burnaby NorWesters Elementaries Meet - Burnaby Jesse Bent Memorial Meet - Coquitlam	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 17-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016	
100 LJ SP DT JT MAHER, Evan - N 600 800W HJ LJ SP DT JT MAKORTOFF, Br 300 1200 80H	0 0 0 0 0 105, - 2 6 0 0 0 0 0 ynn -	18.52 2.73 4.56 11.89 11.2 11 years old : 8.64 : 10.2 0 2.76 5.8 9.55 9.86 M03, - 13 ye 55.44 : 41.03 17.68	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Elwood Wylie Track Meet - Nanaimo Dogwood Track & Field Meet - Victoria Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	May 28-29, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 28-29, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016	

MAN Lawrence	- MO7	- 9 years o	ld - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0	, - 9 years of 12.19	ld - Kajaks Track & Field Club Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	2.34	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	6.68	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
31	U	0.08	Be 3D Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2010
MANHAS, Kyle -	M03,	- 13 years o	ld - Valley Royals Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.55	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	33	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2	: 45.59	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1200	4	: 24.89	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	3.57	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	15.16	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	14.3	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
MANNING, Riley	r - M06	5, - 10 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	10.72	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	17.88	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 12.52	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1000	3	: 56.46	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	14.16	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	2.85	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	5.49	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	10.73	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
MANSELL. Elicha	i - M0	3 13 vears	old - Universal Athletics Club	
100	0	15.53	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
300	0	50.9	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2	: 31.18	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	4	: 13.57	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
MARRERO Dove	n - M	NE - 11 year	s old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	15.59	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	35.36	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2	•
LJ	0	2.88	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2	•
SP	0	8.37	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4	
DT	0	21.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	24.64	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4	•
31	Ü	24.04	Securitained Serios New York	303diy 20, 2010
· •		· •	old - Alberni Valley Track Club	
200	0	36.35	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	19.9	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	39.99	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.36	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	5.46	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	10.41	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	15.25	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HT	0	11.91	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016

MARTIN, Ben -	M04, -	12 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.72	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
80H	0	16.06	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.51	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	6.23	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	20.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	18.22	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HT	0	14.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
MARTIN. Javde	n - M0	5 11 vears o	old - South Fraser Track & Field Club	
60	0	8.5	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	13.63	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	28.38	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 46.08	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
LJ	0	4.26	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richn	
SP	0	6.03	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
MAADTINII Dudo	N/O/	1 12	Id. Landau Mustanas	
•		•	ld - Langley Mustangs	l 11 12 2016
100	0	15.73	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	32.91	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	55.17	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	3.18	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	6.69	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT 	0	14.55	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	18.62	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HT	0	6.81	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
MARTINIUK, Ca	ameron	ı - M03, - 13 y	ears old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.61	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	47.6	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200H	0	30.56	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	4.38	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	21.73	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
MARTLAND. Ka	ai - M06	5 10 vears o	ld - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	9.59	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
100	0	15.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 53.65	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
1000	3	: 37.71	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.33	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	0	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
BAATEWA SC		NAOA 43	and ald Materia Tree 1 O 51 11 O 1	
		•	ars old - Victoria Track & Field Club	. 14. 27.22 2242
HJ	0	1.1	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
SP	0	6.91	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	•
DT	0	20.31	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016

MATTERN, Simo	n - M0)3, - 13 years	old - West Vancouver Track & Field	
LJ	0	3.52	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	13.87	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
		=	old - Langley Mustangs	
1000	4	: 20.23	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IJ	0	2.41	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	4.04	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
MATTHYSEN, Tre	evor -	M05, - 11 ye	ars old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.28	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.75	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	7.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	18.51	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
NAATTII IIauiau	8407	0	L. Hairana I Abhlatia Chib	
		-	I - Universal Athletics Club	May 24 22 2046
60	0	10.66	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	17.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	2.5	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	4.67	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
MATTU, Harjas -	M05,	- 11 years ol	d - Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	11.44	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	18.75	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.53	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	6.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
MAVER Caidyn	MOS	- 10 years o	ld - South Fraser Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.39	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	15.24	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Ь	U	3.3	De 10 Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 25-31, 2010
MAWJI, Darius -	M03,	- 13 years ol	d - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	14.6	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	30.59	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
300	0	46.52	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2	: 29.45	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1200	3	: 53.65	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	4.14	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	7.8	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	17.99	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016

MAYER, Evan -	M05,	- 11 years old	- Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	9 .45	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	14.77	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	30.77	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
600	1	: 54.83	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	3	: 28.01	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	10.62	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.26	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.7	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	8.15	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	19.21	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	24.14	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	1947	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
MCCALLUM. No	olan -	M05 11 vear	s old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	16.04	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 -	- SıJul 12. 2016
200	0	32.92	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 4.66	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 -	•
1000	3	: 41.47	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.03	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3	•
MCFIF Holt - M	105 - 1	11 years old -	Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	.0 5, .	8.67	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	13.7	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	J	13.7	South Traser James Crympies Sarrey	Widy 21 22, 2010
MCKEAN, Jacks	on - N	103, - 13 years	old - Alberni Valley Track Club	
100	0	14.98	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	31.01	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
300	0	51.24	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800	2	: 57.13	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
TJ	0	8.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	8.11	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	16.25	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	27.97	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	18.36	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
MCKEE, Owen -	· M05,	11 years old	- Prince George Track And Field Club	
60	0	10.08	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.1	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	34.56	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 28.36	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
LJ	0	3.4	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	14.52	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	13.85	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
MCKINNEY, Jac	kson -	M06, - 10 yea	rs old - Langley Mustangs	
60	0	10.08	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	0	15.84	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016

MCLAUGHLIN, A	nthor	ny - M05, - 1:	1 years old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.61	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	18.35	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200	0	36.94	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 25	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
IJ	0	3.86	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	9.77	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	15.47	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
MCLEAN, Gavin	- M04	, - 12 years o	old - Kamloops Track & Field Club	
НЈ	0	1.2	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
LJ	0	3.02	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
JT	0	14.66	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
MEACHIN, Simo	n - M(06, - 10 years	s old - Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.26	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 24.64	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
1000	4	: 17.06	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	3.11	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	4.25	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	12.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	11.23	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
MEADOWS, Dev	on - N	Л04, - 12 ye a	rs old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	14.65	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	31.01	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
800	2	: 30.01	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
1200	3	: 50.27	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	14.72	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	1.45	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	8.78	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
MEIER, Andrew	- M03	s, - 13 years o	old - Langley Mustangs	
300	0	45.21	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1200	4	: 5.13	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	15.21	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200H	0	31.29	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
IJ	0	4.22	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
TJ	0	8.91	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	15.78	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

MEIER, Peter - M	105, -	11 years old	- Langley Mustangs	
200	0	38.53	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
600	2	: 7.37	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1000	3	: 38.81	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	13.34	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.8	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	4.76	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	7.29	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	10.69	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
MENARD, Evan -	M06	, - 10 years o	ld - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.96	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	15.66	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2	: 3.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	4	: 9.92	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	12.12	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
IJ	0	3.13	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
MIDGLEY, David	- M0	3, - 13 years	old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	11.52	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	23.84	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	37.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 12.55	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	12.31	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.75	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	5.59	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	10.06	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	3765	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
MIGNEAULT, Bos	ston -	· M04, - 12 ye	ears old - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	15.67	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	33.23	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
800	2	: 44.61	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1200	4	: 20.53	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
80H	0	17.89	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	0	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	5.91	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
MIKI, Jaden - M0	3, - 1	3 years old -	Coquitlam Cheetahs	
HJ	0	1.35	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.49	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

MILLARD, Williar	m - M0	7, - 9 years	old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.16	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	17.04	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 16.54	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
1000	4	: 14.74	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships – Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
60H	0	11.85	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
800W	6	: 9.38	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.23	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	5.99	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
OPENT	0	1054	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
MILLER. Cole - M	05 1°	1 vears old	- Ocean Athletics	
100	0	15.39	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	33.45	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•
600	1	: 57.26	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
1000	3	: 41.36	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	11.94	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 –	•
HJ	0	1.15	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 – S	
IJ	0	3.58	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	•
SP	0	5.61	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	20.4	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 3 –	
OPENT	0	1513	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
MILLER, Jacob - N		_		
60	0	10.33	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
200	0	36.2	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
600		: 12.52	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
П	0	2.88	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
DT	0	9.33	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
MILNE, Lucas - N	105, - 1	1 years old	- Campbell River Comets	
60	0	10.39	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	16.77	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	3.21	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	7.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	19.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	16.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
MIRANDA, Kyan	- M05,	- 11 years o	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	9.62	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.42	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	33.97	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	11.9	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
IJ	0	3.12	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.23	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	9.54	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	8.32	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016

MIRISKLAVOS, A	lexan	der - M05, - :	11 years old - Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.89	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	32.17	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
600	1	: 59.56	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
1000	3	: 36.17	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
LJ	0	2.3	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
-			ars old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
1000	4	: 19.32	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	14.04	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	2.63	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
MONRO, Nichola	s - M	03, - 13 yea r:	s old - Langley Mustangs	
100	0	12.52	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	25.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	40.5	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	5.35	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
SP	0	12.96	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	24.97	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	35.75	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HT	0	29.61	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	_			,
MOONSAMY, Kre	escyn	- M05, - 11 y	years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	8.87	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.01	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	29.88	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	11.1	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	3.79	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	17.74	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
MORRISON Sam	uel -	M04 - 12 ve	ars old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.42	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	32.18	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
800	2	: 50.03	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	0	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.07	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	6.45	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	16.78	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
			•	•
JT	0	17.98	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HT	0	15.11	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
MUNGER, Matth	ew - 1	M06, - 10 yea	ars old - Comox Valley Cougars	
60	0	10.14	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
100	0	16.81	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
600	2	: 3.72	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3	: 40.27	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

MUNRO, Layton	- M03	8, - 13 years (old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.46	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	30.16	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	15.7	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
TJ	0	9.1	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	18.72	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
	- M0	6, - 10 years	old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
60	0	10.36	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
100	0	16.87	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 32.5	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	12.42	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	2.98	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SP	0	4.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	17.02	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	11.41	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
MUTKA, Jack - M	INE '	11 years old	Cognition Chartaba	
60	-	9.35	•	I.J. 20. 21. 2016
	0		BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.68	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200	0	30.44	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	1	: 54.83	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
1000	3	: 30.78	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	10.67	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
П	0	3.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	7.87	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
OPENT	0	1918	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
NAPIER, Jackson	- M03	3, - 13 years	old - Ocean Athletics	
200	0	30.83	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
300	0	51.4	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	13.87	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	4.19	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
NASATO, Ryder -	M07,	-	d - Langley Mustangs	
60	0	10.2	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.8	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 8.95	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3	: 49.24	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	13.06	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.08	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
SP	0	4.45	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016

NASH, Luke - M0)4, - 1	2 years old -	Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.44	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	34.59	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
800	2	: 58.62	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	16.07	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.7	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	5.02	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	14.15	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	17.93	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
OPENT	0	1602	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
NAWABI. Harooi	n - M(04 12 vears	old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	15.94	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	15.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	37.52	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.28	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	0	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
			,	, , ,
NAWABI, Sikand	er - N	104, - 12 year	rs old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	17.91	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
Ц	0	3.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	4.42	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	13.87	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
NEAL, Alexander	· - М0	6, - 10 years	old - Golden Ears Athletics	
600	2	: 0.98	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1000	3	: 43.19	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.24	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
NELSON Sam - N	403 -	. 13 years old	- Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0 (103	12.32	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
200	0	25.31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	40.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 16.08	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	4.72	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	10.69	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	28.45	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HT	0	22.73	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
111	U	22.75	be 35 Track & Field championships Surrey	301 23 31, 2010
	M06,	-	d - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	9.61	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	15.81	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 -	
60H	0	11.16	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	11.62	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

NIEMI, Jesse - M	04, - 1	2 years old	- Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	15.14	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	30.54	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	15.79	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	34.06	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
NIJJAR, Charanjit	: - M0	3, - 13 years	old - Universal Athletics Club	
SP	0	12.66	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
DT	0	32.93	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
NIJJAR, Jeevan -	M04,	- 12 years ol	d - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
1200	5	: 4.27	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	2.92	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	11.86	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	12.75	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
NOEL, Max - MOS	5, - 11	years old -	Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.01	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.81	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	34.37	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 4.46	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SP	0	4.25	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	12.26	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	14.52	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
NORTHRUP, Cha	rlie - N	И05, - 11 yea	ars old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
600	2	: 10.6	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Rick	nm May 27-29, 2016
OGBEIWI, Micha	el - M	04, - 12 year	rs old - Coastal Track Club	
100	0	15.26	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	3.48	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	12.63	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
DT	0	35.98	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1	– SıJun 28, 2016
JT	0	25.79	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HT	0	39.82	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
OLSSON, Sebasti	an - N	103, - 13 yea	rs old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
2000	8	: 7.32	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	3.55	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	17.96	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	20.18	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
ORPILLA, Justin -	M05,	- 11 years o	ld - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	16.68	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	2.96	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	7.81	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Rick	nm May 27-29, 2016

PAETZEL, Paul - N	M03,	- 13 years old	l - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
300	0	47.61	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
800	2	: 32.97	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
SP	0	9.74	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
		•	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	15.23	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
PANESAR, Harvir	· - МС)3, - 13 years	old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
200	0	24.44	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	40.04	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	4.93	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	8.43	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DANKDATT K. J		6 40	all of the organization	
		•	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	1.12.2.2016
60	0	9.33	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	15.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 1.56	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
П	0	3.31	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	5.55	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
DT	0	11.7	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	12.19	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
PANKRATZ, Kohe	en - N	105, - 11 year	s old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	15.09	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	30.19	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	1	: 47.14	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
1000	3	: 19.9	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	10.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IJ	0	3.7	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	6.58	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	14.82	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	12.49	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	1976	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DARCHER CILL	405	11 voore old	Nanaima & District Treat & Field Club	
		-	 Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan 	lum 11 12 2016
60	0	11.16		Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	19.79	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	39.36	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 22.81	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3	: 56.61	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	14.39	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	0	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.54	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.4	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	16.85	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	17.16	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016

PARIS, Nate - M0	4, - 1	2 years old	Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.2	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
200	0	27.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 34.88	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	12.6	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	28.39	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	1.55	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	7.44	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DT	0	15.49	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	13.47	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	2762	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
PARKHILL, Masor	ո - M0)7, - 9 years	old - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	17.61	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2	: 17.1	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	13.41	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
PARSONS, Adam	- M03	3, - 13 years	old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
800	2	: 26.39	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	3	: 52.5	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
2000	6	: 44.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
PATERSON, Aide	n - M(04, - 12 year	s old - Kootenay Chaos Track Club	
PATERSON, Aider	n - M ()4, - 12 year 14.46	s old - Kootenay Chaos Track Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
		-		Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
100	0	14.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	
100 200	0 0	14.46 29.64	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H	0 0 0 2 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
100 200 300 800	0 0 0 2	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H	0 0 0 2 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H	0 0 0 2 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H	0 0 0 2 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna rs old - Universal Athletics Club Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H LJ	0 0 0 2 0 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H LJ	0 0 0 2 0 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna rs old - Universal Athletics Club Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H LJ PATTERSON, Luca 60 100 60H	0 0 2 0 0 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33 06, - 10 yea 10.22 16.69 12.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna rs old - Universal Athletics Club Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H LJ PATTERSON, Luca 60 100 60H	0 0 2 0 0 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33 106, - 10 yea 10.22 16.69 12.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna rs old - Universal Athletics Club Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H LJ PATTERSON, Luca 60 100 60H	0 0 0 2 0 0 0 0 as - M 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33 06, - 10 yea 10.22 16.69 12.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna rs old - Universal Athletics Club Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Coquitlam Cheetahs	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H LJ PATTERSON, Luca 60 100 60H PAUL, Sean - MO3	0 0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33 106, - 10 yea 10.22 16.69 12.81 3 years old -	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna rs old - Universal Athletics Club Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Coquitlam Cheetahs Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H LJ PATTERSON, Luca 60 100 60H PAUL, Sean - MO 100 80H SP	0 0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33 106, - 10 yea 10.22 16.69 12.81 3 years old - 15.44 16.96 7.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna rs old - Universal Athletics Club Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Coquitlam Cheetahs Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H LJ PATTERSON, Luca 60 100 60H PAUL, Sean - MO 100 80H SP	0 0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33 106, - 10 yea 10.22 16.69 12.81 3 years old - 15.44 16.96 7.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna rs old - Universal Athletics Club Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Coquitlam Cheetahs Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
100 200 300 800 80H 200H LJ PATTERSON, Luca 60 100 60H PAUL, Sean - MO3 100 80H SP	0 0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	14.46 29.64 46.84 : 43.9 16.12 33.6 3.33 (06, - 10 year 10.22 16.69 12.81 (years old - 15.44 16.96 7.83	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna rs old - Universal Athletics Club Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby Coquitlam Cheetahs Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 2-3, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016

PAVLOVIC, Nicho	las -	M04, - 12 yea	ars old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	12.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	26.74	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	42.59	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	13.88	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2	- Sı Jul 5, 2016
200H	0	30.14	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2	- Sı Jul 5, 2016
HJ	0	1.52	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	4.8	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	30.52	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
PEDERSON. Adar	n - M	103 13 vears	s old - Ocean Athletics	
100	0	13.37	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	27.88	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2	: 51.1	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	12.95	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200H	0	32.95	Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No.4 –	•
HJ	0	1.35	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	4.57	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	7.2	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2438	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OFLINI	U	2430	be 10 Fentatinon championships - chimwack	Juli 23, 2010
· •		•	Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.66	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	17.83	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 19.75	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	13.2	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	3.03	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	3.82	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1012	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
PERRAS, Trent - I	M03,	- 13 years old	d - Campbell River Comets	
LJ	0	2.8	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
TJ	0	6.65	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	8.44	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
DT	0	27.6	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0	28.92	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	31.22	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
PESHIN. Mohnish	ր - M	07 9 vears o	old - Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	10.75	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	17.91	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
600	2	: 53.81	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	2.26	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016

PIACENTE, Jaden	- M03,	- 13 years o	old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
LJ	0	3.79	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	8.17	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	19.18	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	25	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HT	0	18.33	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DINTO Ower M	02 12		Occar Athletica	
		25.83	- Ocean Athletics	S. Il. F. 2016
200	0		Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 2 – S	•
800		6.89	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	3 :	25.16	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
PITZEY, Sam - M0	6, - 10 ·	years old -	Golden Ears Athletics	
600	2 :	2.39	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1000	3 :	45.09	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	62.91	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
POWERS Linden	- M06	- 10 vears o	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
LJ	0	3.21	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.36	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	16.61	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
3.	Ü	10.01	Carriotic Frank & Field Meet Balloan	3411 12, 2010
PRESS, Sean - M0	6, - 10 ·	years old -	Bulkley Valley Athletic Society	
60	0	10.39	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
100	0	16.9	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
П	0	2.85	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
PRETTY. Tenzan -	M05	11 vears ol	d - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.62	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
200				
600	0	32.85	· ·	•
	0 2 :	32.85 4.22	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
IJ		32.85 4.22 3.69	· ·	•
Ц	2 :	4.22 3.69	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016 May 21-22, 2016
LJ PRICE, Matthew -	2 : 0 : • M03, -	4.22 3.69 13 years o l	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Id - Valley Royals Track & Field Club	May 7-8, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 7-8, 2016
PRICE, Matthew -	2 : 0 : • M03, -	4.22 3.69 13 years o l	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Id - Valley Royals Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	May 7-8, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
PRICE, Matthew - 100 200	2 : 0 :	4.22 3.69 13 years o 15.56 34.24	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Id - Valley Royals Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 7-8, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 14, 2016
PRICE, Matthew - 100 200 300	2 0 M03, - 0 0	4.22 3.69 13 years o l 15.56 34.24 53.22	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Id - Valley Royals Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 7-8, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 21-22, 2016
LJ PRICE, Matthew - 100 200 300 80H	2 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	4.22 3.69 13 years o 15.56 34.24 53.22 15.59	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Id - Valley Royals Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	May 7-8, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ PRICE, Matthew - 100 200 300 80H HJ	2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	4.22 3.69 13 years o l 15.56 34.24 53.22 15.59 1.15	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Id - Valley Royals Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	May 7-8, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Si Jun 28, 2016
LJ PRICE, Matthew - 100 200 300 80H HJ LJ	2 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	4.22 3.69 13 years o 15.56 34.24 53.22 15.59 1.15 3.57	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Id - Valley Royals Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – Suesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	May 7-8, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Si Jun 28, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ PRICE, Matthew - 100 200 300 80H HJ	2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	4.22 3.69 13 years o l 15.56 34.24 53.22 15.59 1.15	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Id - Valley Royals Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Ocean Athletics ReMax Summer Series Meet No. 1 – S	May 7-8, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 14, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 Si Jun 28, 2016

PRIMEAU, Luc -	M07, -	9 years old	- Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.83	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	15.72	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	1	: 54.05	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
1000	3	: 37.33	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
60H	0	11.17	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
IJ	0	3.39	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SP	0	4.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
PRONICK, Zacha	ary - M	05, - 11 year	s old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
600	2	· 7.07	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1000	3	: 53.91	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.4	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
			-	,
PRUNER, Matth	ew - N	105, - 11 yea	rs old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	16.7	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 5.9	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	12.25	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
PRUNER, Trevo	r - M07	, - 9 years o	ld - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
LJ	0	2.48	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.27	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DIIGGIEV Havd	on - M	05 - 11 year	s old - Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
60H	0	17.66	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	lun 25, 2016
	0		BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chillwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ		0	• •	Jun 25, 2016
LJ SP	0 0	2.32 6.15	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
34	U	0.13	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
		-	Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.36	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	30.62	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
300	0	46.77	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 27.89	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
1200	3	: 55.74	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
80H	0	14.52	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	33.58	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.4	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
JT	0	15.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HT	0	15.36	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
OPENT	0	2199	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

QUAGLIA, Liam	- M04,	- 12 years o	ld - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	16.57	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	33.87	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	57.46	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	16.69	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
800W	8	: 24.82	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.19	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	17.43	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
RASMUSSEN, W	il - MO	6, - 10 years	old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
60	0	12.51	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0.8	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.62	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	4.45	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
REGAN. Hunter -	- M07.	- 9 vears old	d - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	11.08	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	18.38	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1000	4	: 19.76	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	13.96	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800W	8	: 24.46	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	2.61	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	4.06	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
REGHELIN, Dante	e - M0	7 9 vears o	old - Powell River Track Club	
60	0	12.77	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	3.71	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DECHELIN Pafa	al NAO	4 12 years	s old - Powell River Track Club	
100	0	16.06	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	50.56	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2	: 50.32	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1200	4	: 19.33	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	15.72	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
200H	0	34.53	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.65	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.13	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	13.8	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	20.16	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	15.59	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
REGHFLIN Solor	non - I	M07 9 vea	rs old - Powell River Track Club	
100	0	19.32	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1000	4	: 19.49	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	13.47	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	5.49	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016

RENTZ, Adam -	M05,	- 11 years old	- Unattached British Columbia	
60	0	10	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	16.02	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
200	0	31.84	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships-Richm	May 27-29, 2016
600	1	: 50.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	: 20.18	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	11.15	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
Ц	0	3.32	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
RICE, Matthew	- M05	, - 11 years old	- Prince George Track And Field Club	
200	0	34.63	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 3.7	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3	: 42.8	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.46	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	6.74	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	13.66	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	20.23	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
RICHARDSON,	Nate -	M06, - 10 years	s old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	11.07	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 28.86	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships- Richm	May 27-29, 2016
1000	3	: 57.88	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	14.22	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	0.96	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	2.45	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.12	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DT	0	8.63	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
ROBERTSON, S	tuart -	M06, - 10 year	s old - Langley Mustangs	
60	0	11.66	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.07	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	7.98	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	8.36	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
ROGERS, Liam	- M03,	- 13 years old	- Norwesters Track & Field Club	
LJ	0	3.4	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	6.39	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
DT	0	20.18	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HT	0	21.62	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
ROSENBLOOM	HOLLA	A, Gil - M05, - 1	1 years old - Victoria Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.63	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	16.97	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
60H	0	12.71	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	0	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
Ц	0	2.71	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	12.23	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016

ROSSOUW, Ben	n - M03	, - 13 years (old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	13.16	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	26.56	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.6	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	4.21	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	21.53	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	25.57	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
RYZNAR. Jacob	- M03.	- 13 vears o	ld - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
200	0	33.31	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4	: 42.9	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
2000	8	: 14.25	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	16.36	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	35.84	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	17.13	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
RV7NAR Sam -	M05 -	11 years old	d - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60H	0	12.03	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
DT	0	19.91	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	23.22	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
CACHDEV In the	B 405	44	ald Albanyi Vallay Track Club	
		-	old - Alberni Valley Track Club	May 14 15 2016
60	0	11.88	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	19.89	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	42.52	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	15.42	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
Ц	0	2.19	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SADA, Bernardo	o - M07	, - 9 years o	ld - Langley Mustangs	
60	0	10.29	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	0	15.98	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 8.13	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
1000	3	: 43.35	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	11.63	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.28	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.19	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.35	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
OPENT	0	1552	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

SADLEIR, Francis	- M04,	- 12 years o	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
200	0	35.35	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
800	2	: 43.02	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
1200	4	: 22.57	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
80H	0	16.63	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	38.46	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
LJ	0	3.44	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.42	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DT	0	13.95	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
JT	0	14.52	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	1682	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SANDHU, Harmai	n - M0!	5, - 11 years	old - Universal Athletics Club	
60	0	10.24	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
100	0	16.39	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	34.32	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
Ц	0	3.36	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SANDHU, Jovan -	M07,	- 9 years old	I - Ocean Athletics	
60	0	10.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.88	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
Ц	0	2.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
CANCUA IIII				
SANGHA, Udnam	- M06	, - 10 years	old - South Fraser Track & Field Club	
SANGHA, Udnam	- M06	, - 10 years 10.27	old - South Fraser Track & Field Club BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
		•		Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
60	0 0	10.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	
60 100	0 0	10.27 17.27	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60 100 600 LJ	0 0 2 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016
60 100 600 LJ	0 0 2 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships — Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships — Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics — Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships — Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake	0 0 2 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake	0 0 2 0 e - M0 4	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ	0 0 2 0 e - M0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT	0 0 2 0 e - M0 0 0 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT	0 0 2 0 e - M0 0 0 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT	0 0 2 0 e - M0 0 0 0 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT SAVARD, Lynden 100	0 0 2 0 e - M04 0 0 0 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72 , - 12 years (BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria bld - Langley Mustangs Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT SAVARD, Lynden 100 300	0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 - M04 , 0 1 3	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72 - 12 years (16.78) : 0.46	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria bold - Langley Mustangs Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 May 7-8, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT SAVARD, Lynden 100 300 800	0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 - M04 , 0 1 3	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72 - 12 years (16.78) : 0.46 : 1.21	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria bold - Langley Mustangs Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT SAVARD, Lynden 100 300 800 1200	0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 - M04 , 0 1 3 4	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72 - 12 years 16.78 : 0.46 : 1.21 : 35.11	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria sold - Langley Mustangs Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT SAVARD, Lynden 100 300 800 1200 80H	0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 1 3 4 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72 - 12 years 16.78 : 0.46 : 1.21 : 35.11 17.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Sold - Langley Mustangs Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT SAVARD, Lynden 100 300 800 1200 80H 200H	0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 - M04 , 0 1 3 4 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72 - 12 years (16.78) : 0.46 : 1.21 : 35.11 17.52 39.37	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria sold - Langley Mustangs Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016
60 100 600 LJ SAUNDERS, Drake 100 LJ SP JT SAVARD, Lynden 100 300 800 1200 80H 200H HJ	0 0 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 - M04 , 0 1 3 4 0 0	10.27 17.27 : 22.73 2.96 4, - 12 years 15.93 2.92 3.46 10.72 - 12 years 16.78 : 0.46 : 1.21 : 35.11 17.52 39.37 1.15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey Sold - Pacific Athletics Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria Fold - Langley Mustangs Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 29-31, 2016 May 21-22, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 May 7-8, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016 Jun 17-19, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016 Jul 9-10, 2016

SAVELA, Markus -	M06,	· 10 years ol	d - Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	16.98	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2 :	22.86	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	13.23	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
IJ	0	3.01	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.12	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	17.32	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0	1071	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SAWYFR Jakob -	M04	12 vears old	d - Golden Ears Athletics	
800		5.88	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
1200		5.72	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	2.52	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	6.9	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
DT	0	12.83	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
JT	0	9.16	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
31	U	5.10	Allitudi Lagie Classic - Mapie Muge	Way 14, 2010
SCHANDL, Aiden	M04,	- 12 years o	ld - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.15	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	29.47	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	47.07	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
800	2 :	53.98	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.78	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	7.28	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	15.92	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	23.95	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HT	0	12.15	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SCHERK, Michael	- M05,	- 11 years o	ld - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.15	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	14.36	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•
200	0	29.37	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships— Richm	
600		4.16	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	9.97	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800W		55.7	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
НЈ	0	1.3	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	4.35	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	6.28	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	15.38	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
OPENT	0	2100	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
			, ,	•

SCHLACHTER.	Caeleb	- M03 13 ve	ears old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
100	0	13.55	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	27.61	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
80H	0	12.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.68	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
JT	0	0	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
•		•	Total made at most enamplement per carret	00. 20 02, 2020
SCHMIDT, Natl	haniel -	· M04, - 12 ye	ars old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
800	2	: 58.63	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
1200	4	: 37.79	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.8	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	6.58	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	0	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HT	0	10.4	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
				, , , , ,
SCHRIEMER, M	lichael	- M03, - 13 ye	ears old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
800	2	: 22.34	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
1200	3	: 52.93	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
2000	6	: 43.59	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SCHULTZ, Hayo	den - M	104, - 12 years	s old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
800	3	: 2.22	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
1200	4	: 36.2	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
		-	- Norwesters Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.48	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	32.62	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
300	0	53.15	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
LJ	0	3.5	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
SP	0	4.44	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
DT	0	12.23	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
60 SCHULZ, Kai		•	 Vernon Amateur Athletics Association Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna 	I.J. 1 2 2016
	0	9.91		Jul 1-3, 2016
200	0	35.6	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	2	: 13.65	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
1000	4	: 1.59	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
IJ	0	3.2	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	12.85	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
SCOTT Ellion	MOE	11 years ald	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	1 VIU3, -	9.37	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
100	0	15	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 56.88	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.89	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016

SEAGER, Liam	- M03,	- 13 years old	- Victoria Track & Field Club			
800	2	: 40.77	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
1200	4	: 18.42	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
80H	0	14.63	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
200H	0	32.16	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
HJ	0	1.5	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
TJ	0	8.05	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
SFAGER Sam.	. M03	- 13 years old	- Victoria Track & Field Club			
100	0	14.9	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
300	0	53.7	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
80H	0	15.74	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
200H		33.97	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
HJ	0	1.35	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
LJ	0	3.57	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
DT	0	14.87	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
CEARAAN Island	N402	42	Occanida Tural & Field Club			
		-	- Oceanside Track & Field Club	May 20 20 2016		
2000	7	: 33.66	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
SHELDON, Ryla	and - N	107, - 9 years o	ld - Kamloops Track & Field Club			
60	0	9.94	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016		
600	2	: 11.53	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016		
LJ	0	3.34	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016		
SHURNIAK, Hu	ınter - I	M07, - 9 years	old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club			
60	0	11.53	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
100	0	18.18	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
600	2	: 32.19	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
1000	4	: 24.23	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
60H	0	14.39	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
HJ	0	0.85	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
LJ	0	2.44	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
SP	0	4.84	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
SHURNIAK, Kynan - M06, - 10 years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club						
60	0	9.67	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
100	0	15.5	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016		
600	2	: 0.39	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
1000	3	: 29.52	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
60H	0	12.44	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
HJ	0	1.1	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016		
LJ	0	3.26	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
SP	0	4.33	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
DT	0	10.87	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
CIDUII Llaures	n 140	E 11 voere el	d Universal Athletics Club			
600		5, - 11 years of : 16.35	d - Universal Athletics Club	May 21 22 2016		
000	2	. 10.55	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		

SIEBEN, Adam -	M06,	- 10 years old	d - Prince George Track And Field Club	
60	0	9.55	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
100	0	16.13	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	1	: 59.51	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
1000	3	: 43.4	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
LJ	0	3.27	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.79	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
SILLARS, Taylor	- M03,	, - 13 years o	ld - Universal Athletics Club	
200	0	29.04	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
800	2	: 29.55	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	13.03	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200H	0	30.43	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	1.6	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	4.43	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
TJ	0	9.67	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	6.99	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	2776	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
		•	old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	70 2046
60	0	9.68	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	15.62	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	32.87	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	3.19	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	20.2	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SILVA, Ranuga -	- M05,	- 11 years ol	d - Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.09	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.35	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	29.9	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
		-	d - Coquitlam Cheetahs	70 2016
60	0	10.82	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	37.98	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 7.88	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
1000	3	: 43.67	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	2.98	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	10.46	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
SIMPSON, Cale	b - M03	3, - 13 years	old - Royal City Track & Field Club	
100	0	14.72	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
800	2	: 50.56	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	3.55	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
OID 4 D C C C C C C C C C C C C C C C C C				
		-	s old - Royal City Track & Field Club	NA0
60	0	10.63	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	17.12	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
HJ	0	0.9	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
Ц	0	2.54	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016

SLAYMAKER, Ca	meroi	n - M03, - 13 y	ears old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100	0	14.23	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	29.47	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
300	0	46.21	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
800	2	: 19.68	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
2000	6	: 42.56	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
80H	0	13.15	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
200H	0	30.2	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0	1.44	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	4.63	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
TJ	0	9.84	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	10.49	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	36.69	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	3148	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SMALE, Caleb - I	M03, -	· 13 years old	- Bulkley Valley Athletic Society	
100	o	, 15.76	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200	0	31.46	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
IJ	0	3.51	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
SMID Shadynn	- M04	- 12 years old	d - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
100	0	13.96	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	29.48	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	47.03	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800	2	: 41.11	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
80H	0	13.44	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200H	0	31.17	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	1.3	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	4.07	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	24.41	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
CMITH Kypon	MOS	12 years old	Doningula Track & Field Club	
100	1 VIU3, (14.45	 Peninsula Track & Field Club Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria 	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	30.7	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200 LJ	0	4.05	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	9.19	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	25.68	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	25.58	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HT	0	28.34	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	U	20.54	ceel meet in countently	Jun 25 20, 2010
SMITH, Theo - M	104, -	12 years old -	Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.46	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
800	2	: 55.58	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
80H	0	16.68	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.61	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.69	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SMITH, Xander -	· M04,	12 years old	I - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
200	0	32.13	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
800	2	: 55.27	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
IJ	0	3.01	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

SOARES, Rohan -	· M03,	13 years o	ld - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	15.99	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
200	0	32.93	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.15	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
LJ	0	3.23	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
TJ	0	7.4	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
				·
SOHI, Yashraj - N	/104, -	12 years old	- South Fraser Track & Field Club	
200	0	38.36	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SOLLID GAGNER	\A/:II:	am N/0/ 1	12 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club	
300	, vv iiii	54.25	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Iul 1 2 2016
80H	0	17.45	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016 Jul 1-3, 2016
δυπ	U	17.45	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowila	Jul 1-3, 2016
SOLMES, Lowell	- M06	, - 10 years o	old - Racewalk West	
1000	3	: 32.29	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
800W	4	: 14.75	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
			, and the second se	
SOLTESZ, Ethan -	M03,	- 13 years o	ld - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	17.38	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	34.92	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
800	2	: 59.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.55	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
JT	0	17.68	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
COLTECT Malib	N40C	10	d Caldan Fara Akhlatian	
	0	-	d - Golden Ears Athletics	May 14, 2016
60		10.03 16.94	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	May 14, 2016
100	0		· ·	Jun 17-19, 2016
HJ	0 0	0.9	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
IJ	U	3.01	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SOMA, Nayan - N	M07, -	9 years old	- Vancouver Olympic Club	
60	0	9.93	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
100	0	16.86	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 17.95	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
60H	0	12.12	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
Ц	0	3.07	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	5.45	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
OPENT	0	1171	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
	-	_	ears old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
100	0	13.54	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	27.69	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	
300	0	43.17	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

SOUTHER, Peter -	M05	, - 11 years	old - Alberni Valley Track Club	
60	0	11.08	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
60H	0	13.67	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.72	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.23	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
DT	0	13.51	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	14.86	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SPENCE. T'Vine - I	M05.	- 11 vears o	ld - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.8	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 6.6	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	12.42	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.14	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.32	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	6.76	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
OPENT	0	1504	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SDENICED DALL N	/latth	ow - MOE -	11 years old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.31	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	16.83	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	34.8	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2	: 1.04	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3	: 41.75	CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	1.23 15.78	CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	12.42	•	
Ji	U	12.42	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
SPENCER-DAHL, T	revo	r - M07, - 9	years old - Oceanside Track & Field Club	
60	0	11.71	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	20.06	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	3	: 7.16	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	5	: 10.52	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	14.63	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	0.85	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	2.14	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	3.22	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SPINU, Luca - M0	6, - 10	0 years old	- Vancouver Thunderbirds	
60	0	10.18	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	0	15.8	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	2	: 0.69	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
60H	0	13.11	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
Ц	0	3.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
STATES-IONIES TO	remel	MO3 _ 12	years old - Unattached British Columbia	
100	0	13.48	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	27.14	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016 Jul 29-31, 2016
300	0	43.18	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
300	U	43.10	Trevol Cravell Mellional Meet – burnaby	Jui 3-10, 2010

STEEL, Logan - M	03, -	13 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
100	0	15.92	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
800	2	: 46.79	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1200	4	: 16.72	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200H	0	35.48	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
STEELE, Angus - I	M05,	- 11 years old	- New West Spartans Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.42	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
100	0	15.45	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
600	1	: 52.98	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
1000	3	: 19.53	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
LJ	0	2.72	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
STELLA. Mitchell	- M0)3 13 vears o	old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
800	2	: 58.14	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
1200	4	: 41.33	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
LJ	0	3.76	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
JT	0	13.98	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
STEVENSON Car	ter -	M03 - 13 veai	rs old - Golden Ears Athletics	
800	2	: 18.97	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
			•	,
STEVENSON, Qui	inn -	M05, - 11 year	rs old - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	15.97	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	33.17	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.2	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
Ц	0	3.55	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
STEVENSON, Ty -	- M03	3, - 13 years ol	d - Golden Ears Athletics	
100	0	13.21	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200	0	27.47	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	4.89	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
STOLL. Gage - M	03	13 vears old -	Vernon Amateur Athletics Association	
300	0	48.16	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
800	2	: 31.59	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
1200	3	: 57.79	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
2000	7	: 4.75	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
STORFY, Fthan -	M05	11 vears old	I - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
60	0	9.6	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	15.67	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	31.1	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 3	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
60H	0	10.78	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	3.78	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	7.35	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016

STRAND,	lustin - N	M07, -	9 years old	- Norwesters Track & Field Club	
	600	2 :	30.3	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
(60H	0	14.18	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
	HJ	0	0.95	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
	IJ	0	2.86	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
	SP	0	4.74	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
0	PENT	0	874	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
STRAUSS,	Bryn - N	/105, - :	L1 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
	60	0	9.94	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
	100	0	17.19	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
	200	0	33.24	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
	600	2 :	21.42	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1	.000	3 :	52.4	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
(60H	0	13.36	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	HJ	0	1.2	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
	LJ	0	3.44	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	SP	0	6.57	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	DT	0	17.4	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	JT	0	14.44	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
STREET. C	aelan - N	и 06	10 vears old	l - Chilliwack Track & Field Club	
	60	0	10.68	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
	600	2 :	18.33	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
	60H	0	17.61	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
STUART. 0	Owen - N	ло4. - :	12 vears old	- Kajaks Track & Field Club	
	100	0	14.07	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	May 27-29, 2016
	80H	0	15.11	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•
	IJ	0	3.92	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richm	•
SUTHERLA	AND. Cod	dv - Mí	03 13 vear	rs old - Alberni Valley Track Club	
	100	0	15.86	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	200	0	32.81	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
	300	0	52.34	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	800		0.05	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	:00H	0	36.14	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	HJ	0	0	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
	LJ	0	3.27	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
	TJ	0	7.58	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
	SP	0	6.59	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
	DT	0	13.29	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
	JT	0	18.8	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	HT	0	15.58	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016

SVENDSEN, Loga	n - M	06, - 10 year	s old - Prince George Track And Field Club	
100	0	18.38	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 17.97	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
1000	4	: 1.01	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0	1	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.69	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	5.48	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
DT	0	9.37	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	11.55	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
		-	d - Golden Ears Athletics	
800	2	: 43.11	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1200	4	: 8.79	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
80H	0	16.77	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	3.32	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
JT	0	10.47	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SYMINGTON, Da	vid -	M03, - 13 yea	ars old - Alberni Valley Track Club	
100	0	13.59	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	28.13	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	44.33	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200H	0	31.88	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	4.51	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	7.43	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	14.88	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	18.46	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
			,	
SYMINGTON, Ga	ivin -	M07, - 9 yea	rs old - Alberni Valley Track Club	
60	0	10.45	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
100	0	17.53	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2	: 28.73	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	13.36	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	2.94	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	5.49	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
TAMTURK. Siraz	- M0	6 10 vears	old - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.87	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	18.05	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
600	2	: 27.72	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
1000	4	: 16.17	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
LJ	0	2.62	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	5.23	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
ы	U	3.23	Not westers Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	Way 7-8, 2010
		•	d - Norwesters Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.87	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	16.32	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016
600	2	: 11.7	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
IJ	0	3.18	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	6.18	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
DT	0	12.19	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016

TERRY, Spencer	- M03	, - 13 years o	old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
100	0	14.01	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—	Richm May 27-29, 2016
200	0	28.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
800	2	: 44.31	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
80H	0	14.61	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
200H	0	30.95	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
LJ	0	4.66	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	8.2	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
JT	0	22.41	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
OPENT	0	2396	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
THERRIEN, Sacha	a - M0	6, - 10 years	old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	10.13	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	16.78	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 1.74	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
1000	3	: 39.77	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
60H	0	12.36	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.26	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	3.37	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	5.84	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	16.7	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
THOMPSON, Ma	rcus -	M05, - 11 ye	ears old - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.69	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	14.96	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	32.58	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.2	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	5.73	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	17.71	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	16.45	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
THRASHER, Rain	e - M0	06, - 10 years	s old - Powell River Track Club	
60	0	10.93	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
100	0	18.39	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
600	2	: 14.59	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	13.95	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	0	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
JT	0	14.07	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
TISCHLER, Ben -	M05,	- 11 years ol	d - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
200	0	47.21	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	5.14	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016

TITONE, Samuel	- M05	5, - 11 years o	old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	
60	0	10.54	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	17.12	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
200	0	35.44	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
600	2	: 12.8	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
60H	0	12.56	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
LJ	0	3.07	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	6.26	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
DT	0	15.39	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	18.12	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
TOWNSEND COM		MOC 10	are ald Waisha Treats & Field Club	
		•	ars old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	May 14 2016
60	0	10.1	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	15.84	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
600	2	: 6.17	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
1000	3	: 54.4	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
60H	0	13.71	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
IJ	0	2.72	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
TREMBLAY, Felix	- M0	4, - 12 years	old - West Vancouver Track & Field	
100	0	16.18	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
TURNER, Aidan -	M05,	, - 11 years ol	d - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
60	0	8.94	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	14.33	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
200	0	28.65	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richn	n May 27-29, 2016
600	1	: 51.91	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	9.97	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
LJ	0	3.98	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
SP	0	7.68	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
DT	0	16.3	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
JT	0	25.05	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0	2308	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
TURNER Lucas -	M04	- 12 years old	d - Peninsula Track & Field Club	
1200	6	: 22.07	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	4.76	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	17.49	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
				· , · · , · · ·
TUURA, Levi - M	05, - 1	1 years old	- Royal City Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.66	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	32.52	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 13.53	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
60H	0	11.68	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
HJ	0	1.29	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016
IJ	0	3.86	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
SP	0	7.38	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	18.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
OPENT	0	1697	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016

ULIANA, Matthe	ew - M	04, - 12 year	s old - Vancouver Thunderbirds	
SP	0	9.33	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
DT	0	28.57	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
JT	0	0	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
U-MING, Kayde	n - M0	6, - 10 years	old - Comox Valley Cougars	
60	0	10.81	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
100	0	17.58	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
600	2	: 17.18	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
60H	0	13.43	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	2.94	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	27.83	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
UONG, Darius -	M07, -	9 years old	- Golden Ears Athletics	
60	0	11.18	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
100	0	18.46	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
HJ	0	0.95	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
LJ	0	2.36	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
SP	0	3.76	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
UONG, Joshua -	M05,	· 11 years old	d - Golden Ears Athletics	
·	0	2.7	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016
UPPER, Coby - N	ЛО4, - 1	12 years old	- Kootenay Chaos Track Club	
100	0	14.65	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
200	0	31.28	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
300	0	51.53	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
800	3	: 8.6	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
80H	0	15.71	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
200H	0	34.7	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
HJ	0	1.27	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
LJ	0	3.65	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
SP	0	5.37	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
DT	0	10.19	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
VALDEZ, Finn - I	M05, -	11 years old	- Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
60	0	9.24	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
100	0	14.79	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
200	0	32.22	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
600	2	: 11.01	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
IJ	0	3.19	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016

VALLANCE, Caleb	o - M0)3, - 13 years	old - Powell River Track Club	
100	0	14.99	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	30.14	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
300	0	46.05	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
1200	4	: 15.71	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
HJ	0	1.35	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.95	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016
SP	0	10.32	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
DT	0	25.65	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
JT	0	27.06	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
VALLI, Paolo - M	05 1	1 vears old	- Langley Mustangs	
60	0	10.23	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
100	0	15.61	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200	0	33.79	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
600	2	: 2.85	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
1000	3	: 30.53	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
60H	0	15.46	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
LJ	0	3.31	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
SP	0	4.93	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
DT	0	10.12	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
JT	0	13.08	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
VAN DEN DRIESE 60 1000	6 N, A r 0 3	9.92 : 37.94	, - 10 years old - Royal City Track & Field Club Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016 Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	1.1	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.14	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
			12 years old - Royal City Track & Field Club	Jan 11 12) 2010
	0	15.53		Jun 11-12, 2016
300	0	52.29	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
80H	0	17.89	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
200H	0	35.41	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
HJ	0	0	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
LJ	0	3.39	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
			·	
VAN DER TAS, Be	en - M	105, - 11 yea	rs old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	
HJ	0	1.05	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships-	- Richm May 27-29, 2016
VAN LAETHEM, I	.ucas	- M03, - 13 y	ears old - Coquitlam Cheetahs	
100			No Advance Flores de Con Marin Donale	NA: 7.0.2046
100	0	15.18	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
200	0 0	15.18 32.05	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 7-8, 2016 May 14, 2016
				•

VAN RAAMSDON	NK, Pa	iul - M04, - 1	L2 years old - Vancouver Thunderbirds			
200	0	31.58	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016		
300	0	48.43	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016		
800	2	: 28.23	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
1200	3	: 49.54	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
80H	0	15.71	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016		
200H	0	32.49	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016		
VANDERHORST	lacoh	- M07 9 v	rears old - Langley Mustangs			
60	0	9.75	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
100	0	15.5	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
600	2	: 9.56	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
1000	3	: 49.33	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
60H	0	12.5	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016		
HJ	0	0.98	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
LJ	0	3.69	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
SP	0	3.69	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
OPENT .	0	1313	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016		
OI EIVI	Ū	1313	be 35 Ferratment enumpionships eminimaek	3411 23, 2010		
VANDERMEY, Jo	shua -	· M05, - 11 y	rears old - Burnaby Striders Track & Field Club			
60	0	9.23	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
100	0	15.14	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016		
200	0	31.16	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		
П	0	3.56	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Ric	hm May 27-29, 2016		
VEASEY, Kyle - N	106, -	10 years old	l - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club			
60	0	10.11	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
100	0	17.02	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
600	2	: 6.8	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
60H	0	13.15	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
HJ	0	1.1	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
LJ	0	3.23	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
SP	0	5.39	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016		
DT	0	14.17	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
JT	0	15.71	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
VEASEY, Ryan - N	VEASEY, Ryan - M04, - 12 years old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club					
100	0	16.12	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
80H	0	16.51	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
HJ	0	1.2	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016		
LJ	0	3.22	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
SP	0	6.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
DT	0	17.12	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
JT	0	21.44	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
НТ	0	15.53	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016		
			•	-, - 		
VOJVODIC, Brady - M04, - 12 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs						
1200	4	: 25.41	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016		

VOJVODIC, Kyler - M06, - 10 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs					
	60	0	9.62	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	100	0	15.58	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
	HJ	0	1	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016
WADE,		107, - 9	•	Unattached British Columbia	
	60	0	9.5	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
	100	0	15.3	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	600		53.06	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
	1000	3 :	30.56	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016
WAKEFI	ELD, Jame	s - M03	3, - 13 years	old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
	100	0	12.94	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016
	200	0	26.71	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	300	0	46.79	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	80H	0	13.8	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
	200H	0	29.07	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
	PV	0	2.9	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	LJ	0	4.31	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
	HT	0	16.76	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
					, .
WALLAC	CE, Xavier	- M06,	- 10 years o	ld - Kamloops Track & Field Club	
	600	2 :	27.07	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
	1000	4 :	18.36	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
	JT	0	7.47	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016
WALCH	Aidan - M	104 - 1°	2 years old	- Comox Valley Cougars	
WALSH,	100	0	17.95	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	80H	0	17.91	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	HJ	0	1.15	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	LJ	0	3.06	CCCP meet in Courtenay CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
	L)	U	3.00	cccr meet in courtenay	Juli 25 - 20, 2010
WARD,	Kai - M05,	, - 11 ye	ars old - V	ictoria Track & Field Club	
	60	0	9.21	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	100	0	14.48	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	200	0	32.47	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	60H	0	10.77	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	HJ	0	1.1	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
	IJ	0	3.87	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016
WARKENTIN, Justin - M06, - 10 years old - Prince George Track And Field Club					
WARKE			-	_	lun 11 12 2016
	100	0	16.74	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	600		13.5	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	1000		8.74	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
	HJ	0	1.07	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	LJ SD	0	3.48	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016
	SP	0	4.67	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016
	DT	0	9.88	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016

WASSENAAR, Ar	ie - M0	06, - 10 yeaı	rs old - Valley Royals Track & Field Club		
60	0	10.61	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
100	0	17.26	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
600	2	: 7.89	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
60H	0	13.26	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
HJ	0	0.96	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
LJ	0	2.59	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	4.94	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	9.8	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
OPENT	0	1133	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
WATSON Calder	- M06	S - 10 years	old - Kamloops Track & Field Club		
60	0	11.69	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
HJ	0	0.9	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
SP	0	3.86	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
35	U	3.80	Dylan Armstrong Weet – Karmoops	Way 13-14, 2010	
WATSON, Cody -	M05,	-	old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club		
60	0	9.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
100	0	16.07	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
200	0	31.96	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
600	2	: 0.49	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
1000	4	: 4.85	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
60H	0	12.64	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
HJ	0	1.23	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
LJ	0	3.6	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
SP	0	5.4	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
DT	0	13.86	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	22.85	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
WATSON. Javder	ո - M04	4 12 vears	s old - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club		
100	0	14.75	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
200	0	29.48	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
300	0	44.24	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
800	2	: 23.13	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
1200	3	: 46.41	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
80H	0	14.06	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
200H	0	32.09	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
HJ	0	1.45	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
LJ	0	4.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
SP	0	6.4	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
DT	0	12.66	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
JT	0	13.04	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
HT	0	14.52	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
WATT, Murray - M05, - 11 years old - Golden Ears Athletics					
•		-		Iul 20 24 2046	
60 100	0	8.96 14.4	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
100	0	14.4	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
200	0	30.39	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
HJ	0	1.1	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
Ц	0	3.64	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	

WEILMEIER, Mataeus - M03, - 13 years old - Okanagan Athletics Club					
100	0	16.59	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
200	0	34.77	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
80H	0	18.17	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
200H	0	37.69	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
Ц	0	2.87	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016	
WESNOSKI B		04 40	and a constant of the constant		
		-	s old - Ocean Athletics	1.1.20.24.2046	
SP	0	9.24	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
JT	0	16.81	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
WHEELER, Cole - I	M05,	, - 11 years ol	d - Coquitlam Cheetahs		
60	0	10.91	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
100	0	17.35	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
200	0	38.09	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
600	2	: 15.61	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
1000	3	: 57.36	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016	
60H	0	13.39	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016	
HJ	0	1.05	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
LJ	0	3.04	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	3.97	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
OPENT	0	975	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
MACHITAISY I		44	de control vello additional la		
		•	d - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club	l 11 12 2016	
60	0	9.61	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
100	0	15.92	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
200	0	32.78	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
600	1	: 58.13	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
1000	3	: 28.35	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
60H	0	11.82	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
HJ	0	1.15	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
IJ	0	3.56	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	7.33	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
DT	0	15.6	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
JT	0	18.12	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
OPENT	0	1353	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
WIELAND, Johnathan - M05, - 11 years old - Unattached British Columbia					
60	0	10.23	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
200	0	35.87	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
600	2	: 10.33	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
1000	3	: 43.18	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
Ц	0	3.71	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
WILKIE, Cole - M03, - 13 years old - Deerfoot Athletic Club					
100	•				
200	0	30.23	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	•	
300	0	50.23	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
LJ	0	4.69	Trevor Craven Memorial Meet – Burnaby	Jul 9-10, 2016	
LJ	U	4.03	Hevor Craven Memorial Meet - Durilaby	Jul 3-10, 2010	

WILKIE, Rhys - I	M05, -	11 years old	- Deerfoot Athletic Club		
100	0	15.65	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—F	Richm May 27-29, 2016	
200	0	32.46	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—F	Richm May 27-29, 2016	
1000	3	: 56.28	Universal Track & Field Meet – Surrey	Jul 2-3, 2016	
	_		ars old - Powell River Track Club		
60	0	14.94	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
100	0	25.2	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
LJ	0	1.49	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
SP	0	0	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
WILLIAMS, Xzav	vier - N	/105, - 11 year	s old - Powell River Track Club		
60	0	11.05	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
100	0	18.55	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
60H	0	13.92	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
HJ	0	0	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
LJ	0	2.75	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
DT	0	0	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
JT	0	8.69	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
WILLIAMSON, N	Martin	- M03, - 13 y	ears old - Prince George Track And Field Club		
800	3	: 16.53	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
1200	4	: 49.05	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
Woelders, Luca	s - M04	4 12 vears c	old - Unattached British Columbia		
80H	0	17.74	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
HJ	0	1.18	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	5.18	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
			The second secon		
WOELDERS, Sar	nuel - I	M06, - 10 yea	rs old - Langley Mustangs		
60	0	10.71	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
100	0	16.93	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
600	2	: 4.97	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
1000	3	: 36.02	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
60H	0	14.27	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
HJ	0	1.05	Langley Pacific Invitational Meet – Langley	Jun 17-19, 2016	
IJ	0	2.72	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
SP	0	5.61	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
OPENT	0	1186	BC JD Pentathlon Championships - Chilliwack	Jun 25, 2016	
WOERNLE, Nicholas - M05, - 11 years old - Cowichan Valley Athletic Club					
60	0	10.74	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
100	0	17.47	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
200	0	35.45	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
1000	4	: 24.99	Dogwood Track & Field Meet – Victoria	May 7-8, 2016	
60H	0	13.13	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
HJ	0	0	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
LJ	0	2.9	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
SP	0	5.87	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
JT	0	14.19	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	

WONG, Jayden -	M05,	, - 11 years ol	d - Coquitlam Cheetahs		
60	0	9.52	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
100	0	15.5	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016	
200	0	32.14	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
600	1	: 56.35	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
1000	3	: 32.1	Jesse Bent Memorial Meet – Coquitlam	Jun 11-12, 2016	
WOOD, Daniel -	M05,	- 11 years old	d - Golden Ears Athletics		
HJ	0	1.2	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
LJ	0	3.52	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
SP	0	8.86	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
WOOD. Luke - M	107	9 vears old -	Golden Ears Athletics		
60	0	10.42	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
100	0	17.86	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
Ц	0	2.81	Annual Eagle Classic - Maple Ridge	May 14, 2016	
		-	- M05, - 11 years old - Kajaks Track & Field Club	27.20.2046	
100	0	15.05	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Ric	•	
600	1	: 51.54	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Rich	nm May 27-29, 2016	
WRIGHT, Isaac -	M04,	- 12 years old	d - Prince George Track And Field Club		
100	0	15.91	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
200	0	32.67	Spruce Capital Meet - Prince George	Jun 11-12, 2016	
П	0	3.73	Sub Zero Meet - Prince George	Apr 30, 2016	
WRIGHT, Max - I	M05,	- 11 years old	- Vernon Amateur Athletics Association		
600	2	: 40.83	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
LJ	0	2.36	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
DT	0	9.61	Dylan Armstrong Meet – Kamloops	May 13-14, 2016	
WYNANS, Dominic - M05, - 11 years old - Alberni Valley Track Club					
60	0	10.05	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
100	0	16.24	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
600	2	: 3.1	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
60H	0	11.81	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
HJ	0	1.15	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016	
LJ	0	3.21	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016	
SP	0	6.55	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	
DT	0	13.75	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016	
JT	0	16.97	Garriock Track & Field Meet - Duncan	Jun 11-12, 2016	

WYNANS, Samu	uel - M	03, - 13 years	old - Alberni Valley Track Club	
100	0	14.32	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
200	0	29.96	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
80H	0	13.75	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HJ	0	1.25	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
LJ	0	4.08	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
SP	0	8.86	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
DT	0	21.16	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
JT	0	25.32	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
HT	0	25.71	CCCP meet in Courtenay	Jun 25 - 26, 2016
YANKE, Ethan -	M05,	· 11 years old	- Kootenay Chaos Track Club	
60	0	10.56	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
100	0	17.36	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
200	0	37.1	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
600	2	: 25.22	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
60H	0	13.36	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
HJ	0	0	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
LJ	0	2.77	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
DT	0	9.3	West Kootenay Legion Track Meet – Trail	Apr 30, 2016
JT	0	9.78	Jack Brow Memorial Track & Field Meet – Kelowna	Jul 1-3, 2016
YOUNG, Beck -	M05, -	11 years old	- Unattached British Columbia	
60	0	8.9	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
100	0	14.25	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
200	0	30.42	VOC Elementary Track & Field Meet – Vancouver	Apr 22-23, 2016
60H	0	10.21	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
HJ	0	1.05	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	•
LJ	0	3.75	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
SP	0	7.28	BC Elementary Track and Field Championships—Richr	n May 27-29, 2016
ZANETTE, Gage	- M03	, - 13 years ol	d - Nanaimo & District Track & Field Club	
800	2	: 28.28	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
1200	3	: 50.92	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
2000	6	: 49.29	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
LJ	0	4.34	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
TJ	0	9.57	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
SP	0	7.79	Elwood Wylie Track Meet – Nanaimo	May 28-29, 2016
DT	0	18.45	Bob Dailey Memorial Meet - Port Alberni	May 14-15, 2016
ZYLKA, Martin - M06, - 10 years old - Coquitlam Cheetahs				
60	0	10.11	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
100	0	16.2	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
600	1	: 58.19	BC JD Track & Field Championships – Surrey	Jul 29-31, 2016
1000	3	: 27.83	NorWesters Elementaries Meet – Burnaby	May 7-8, 2016
НЈ	0	1	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016
Ц	0	3	South Fraser Junior Olympics – Surrey	May 21-22, 2016